

## International Tobacco Control Policy Evaluation Project

## Korea (KRA) W2

Survey Code: KRA2

Languages: Korean

Mode: Online Survey

Products: Cig, E-Cig, HTP

User Groups: Non-User, Quitter, User

Last Update: 12-Oct-2023

## VarName Changes

New Name	Old Name	Date
CH21735	CH21734	22-Jul-2021
CH21701	NV21002	03-Aug-2021
CH21702	NV21003	03-Aug-2021
ED21475	ED21476	15-Jun-2022

## TABLE OF CONTENTS

SURVEY INTRODUCTION	7
SCREENER SECTION	11
CIGARETTE SCREENING	14
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCT SCREENING	24
LIQUID E-CIGARETTE SCREENING	27
WELCOME & START OF SURVEY	31
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS CURRENT FREQUENCY	32
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS DEPENDENCE	35
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS REASONS FOR USE & NON-USE	
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS DEVICE CHOICE	39
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS	
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS WARNING LABELS	44
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS ADVERTISING & PROMOTION	47
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS SOURCE & LAST PURCHASE	50
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE	60
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS REGULATION	64
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS	
HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS PERCEIVED RISK	67
CIGARETTES DEPENDENCE	69
CIGARETTES BRAND CHOICE	71
CIGARETTES PLAIN PACKAGING	
CIGARETTES LIGHT/MILD	76
CIGARETTES QUITTING ATTEMPTS	77
CIGARETTES LAST QUIT ATTEMPT & CESSATION HELP	78
CIGARETTES GOVERNMENT CESSATION PROGRAMS	82
CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH FEFECTS	97

CIGARETTES WARNING LABELS	89
CIGARETTES ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE	92
CIGARETTES ADVERTISING & PROMOTION	95
CIGARETTES SOURCES & PURCHASE	96
CIGARETTES ANTI-SMOKING CAMPAIGNS	104
CIGARETTES BELIEFS ABOUT QUITTING	105
CIGARETTES REGULATION	108
CIGARETTES PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS	
CIGARETTES PERCEIVED RISK	111
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES CURRENT FREQUENCY	113
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES BRAND CHOICE	115
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES DEPENDENCE	120
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES REASONS FOR USE & NON-USE	
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS	
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES WARNING LABELS	124
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE	
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES ADVERTISING & PROMOTION	
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES SOURCE & LAST PURCHASE	
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES LAST PURCHASE OF DEVICE	
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES LAST PURCHASE OF SUPPLIES	136
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES REGULATION	144
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS	146
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES PERCEIVED RISK	147
MODERATORS	148
CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK	152
DEMOGRAPHICS	164
CLIDVEV CLOCING	467

TERMINATION SCRIPTS	. 16
Appendix A: Images	. 17

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
001	COHORT	PROGRAMMER: Coding to identify the wave at which respondents were first recruited for Korea. (For Korea Wave 2, 001/COHORT=1 were recruited at Wave 1, 001/COHORT=2 are new recruits at Wave 2, 001/COHORT=3 are new recruits at Wave 3.) Recruited at KRA1 Recruited at KRA2 Recruited at KRA3	
002	BI21100	All "Refused" response options should be programmed to appear as "Prefer not to answer" in English, and the nearest equivalent in the Korean translation.  Create string variables that will be referred to in this survey:  30-Day Anchor="[current month -1] [current day of month]"  6M Anchor="[current month -6]"  12M Anchor="[current month] [current year -1]"  For the 6-month and 12-month anchors, also insert into script:  For interviews taking place during first 10 days of month="early [month]"  For interviews taking place during days 11-20 of month="the middle of [month]"  For interviews taking place during days 21-end of month="late [month]"	All "Refused" response options should be programmed to appear as "Prefer not to answer" in English, and the nearest equivalent in the Korean translation.  Create string variables that will be referred to in this survey: 30-Day Anchor="[current month -1] [current day of month]" 6M Anchor="[current month -6]" 12M Anchor="[current month] [current year -1]" For the 6-month and 12-month anchors, also insert into script: For interviews taking place during first 10 days of month="[month] 초" For interviews taking place during days 11-20 of month="[month] 중순" <strong>For interviews taking place during days 21-end of month="[month] 말"</strong>
003	BI21109	PROGRAMMER: Smart data fields:  LSD = [MONTH, YEAR] of recontact respondent's last survey date.  044/FR309v@LSD = recontact respondent's derived cigarette smoking status last wave.  014/BIRTHDT = Year@LSD, Month@LSD, Day@LSD 040/QA439@LSD = how long quit, for recontact respondents who were quit last wave.	
004	BI21101	<b>PROGRAMMER:</b> The following information is used by UW project managers and survey managers, and is not shown to respondents unless indicated elsewhere in the survey.	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		[survey 465/length] = 30-35 minutes (actual 465/length	
		may vary depending on content)	
		[mode]= web [next-survey gap]= 10-12 months	
		[survey firm] = Rakuten Insight	
		[Rakuten Insight incentive for 30-35-minute survey]= 1600	
		e-points	
		[Rakuten Insight bonus incentive for completing survey]=	
		3400 e-points [Rakuten Insight screening incentive]= 50 e-points	
		[email address for survey help]=	
		https://kr.m.aipsurveys.com/inquiry	
		[institutions]= Korea Health Promotion Institute and the	
005	D+	University of Waterloo	
005	Rtype	<b>PROGRAMMER:</b> Derived variable 005/Rtype respondent is Recontact or	
		Replenishment (C or P):	
		,	
		If 001/COHORT=1, then 005/Rtype=C.	
006	DT24404	If 001/COHORT=2, then 005/Rtype=P.	
006	BI21104	<b>PROGRAMMER:</b> Essential questions in this survey:	
		BIRTHDT (014), BI21240 (018), KRAREGION (020),	
		QA21342 (024), FR21143 (030), BI21345 (032),	
		FR21128 (033), BI21348 (034), QA21439 (040),	
		QA21701 (041), QA21706 (042), QA21711 (043), HN21106 (050), HN21196 (052), HN21140 (054),	
		NC21302 (056), EF21130 (058), NC21304 (060)	
007	BI21473	PROGRAMMER: Reference to 007/BI473 in the skips	
		simply indicates that this is an essential question.	
		The list of essential questions at 006/BI104 is generated	
		from those skips that mention 007/BI473.	
		No routing to conversion script will occur for web	
		respondents at essential questions. Instead, a note is	
		provided on-screen with the question, emphasizing the	
		importance of providing a valid response to determine	
		eligibility. Respondents are required to provide a valid answer to continue or will be terminated.	
		SURVEY INTRODUCTION	SURVEY INTRODUCTION
008	BI21110	Ask all.	Ask all.
		PROGRAMMER: time stamp at beginning of survey web	PROGRAMMER: time stamp at beginning of survey web
		session.	session.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		<b>005/Rtype=C:</b> About 15 months ago you participated in the International Tobacco Control (ITC) Korea Survey. Many thanks for your participation on that occasion.	Rtype=C: 15개월 전 귀하는 국제 담배규제정책 평가 프로젝트 (ITC) 한국조사에 참여해주셨습니다. 도움 주셔서 감사합니다.
		We now invite you to participate in this follow-up survey. This is a continuing research project that involves participating in an approximately 30-35 minute survey. We are really grateful for your ongoing participation.	이번에는 후속 설문조사에 초대합니다. 본 조사는 매해 진행되는 연구 프로젝트로써 약 30-35분간 설문에 참여하시게 됩니다. 다시 한 번 참여해주셔서 감사합니다.
		<b>005/Rtype=P:</b> Thank you very much for your participation in the International Tobacco Control (ITC) Korea Survey.	Rtype=P: 국제 담배규제정책 평가 프로젝트 (ITC) 한국조사에 참여해 주셔서 대단히 감사드립니다.
		This is a continuing research project that involves participating in an approximately 30-35-minute survey. If you complete this survey, you will be invited to participate in our follow-up surveys every 12 months.	본 조사는 5년 간 진행되는 연구 프로젝트로써 약 30-35분간 설문에 참여하시게 됩니다. 본 설문조사를 완료하시면 12개월마다 진행될 후속 설문조사에 초대될 예정입니다.
		All: There are no known risks associated with the survey. The benefits are that your responses will help policymakers and health professionals develop future policies and programs on tobacco.	All: 본 조사와 관련하여 알려진 위험은 없습니다. 귀하의 답변은 정책 입안자 와 보건계통 전문가들이 담배에 대한 미래 정책과 프로그램을 개발하는 데 도움이 될 것입니다.
		First, we'll ask a few essential questions to determine if you're eligible to participate.	우선, 귀하께서 조사대상자이신지 판단하기 위해 몇 가지 필수 문항을 질문 드리겠습니다.
		We will provide the standard incentive amounts for this survey 465/length for completing this survey. If you are not eligible for the survey, we will provide the standard amounts for screen out for your time.	본 조사를 완료하시면 설문 길이에 따른 표준 인센티브를 수령하시게 됩니다. 조사 대상자가 아닌 경우에는 미대상자 인센티브를 수령하시게 됩니다.
		Participation is voluntary. You may skip any non-essential questions if you wish.	참여는 자유이며 원하시는 경우 필수 문항이 아닌 질문은 건너뛰셔도 좋습니다.
		Please click 'next' to continue.	계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
009	BI21110b	Ask all.  Please be assured that your responses will remain confidential, and will not be linked back to you at any time.	Ask all. 귀하의 답변은 기밀로 유지되며, 이후에도 귀하를 식별하는 용도로 사용되지 않습니다.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		The study data will be held in secure electronic files at Rakuten Insight and at the University of Waterloo (Canada) on computers that are secured, password protected, and can only be accessed by the research team. Eventually, after two years, data without names or personal information may be shared with other health researchers.	연구 데이터는 라쿠텐 인사이트와 한국건강증진개발원, 워털루 대학 (캐나다) 의 보안 전자파일에 보관되어 암호로 보호되며, 오로지 연구팀만이 접근할 수 있습니다. 이후 이름이나 개인정보가 없는데이터는 다른 보건 연구자들과 공유될 수 있습니다.계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
		Please click 'next' to continue.	
010	BI21110c	Ask all.  This study has been reviewed and received ethics clearance through the University of Waterloo Research Ethics Board in Canada (REB # 41512).	Ask all. 본 연구는 캐나다의 워털루 대학 연구윤리위원회 (REB #41512) 의 검토를 통해 윤리 승인을 받았습니다.
		If you have questions for the ethics committee, <u>please click</u> <u>here for the contact information [hyperlink to screen 'ethcontact']</u> .	윤리위원회에 문의 사항이 있으신 경우, 여기를 클릭하여 연락처 정보를 확인하십시오 [hyperlink to screen 'ethcontact'].
		[PROGRAM: ethcontact text = If you have questions for the ethics committee, please contact the University of Waterloo Research Ethics Board, at Tel: +1-519-888-4567 ext. 36005 or reb@uwaterloo.ca.]  This research is a collaboration between Korean Health	[PROGRAM: ethcontact text = 윤리위원회에 문의 사항이 있으신 경우, 워털루 대학교 연구 윤리 책임자, 전화: +1-519-888-4567 내선번호 36005 또는 reb@uwaterloo.ca 로 문의해주시기 바랍니다.]
		Promotion Institute and the University of Waterloo. If you have any questions about this research, please click here for the contact information [hyperlink to screen 'PIcontact'].	본 연구는 한국건강증진개발원과 워털루 대학의 공동연구입니다. 이연구에 대해 궁금한 점이 있으시면 여기를 클릭하여 연락처 정보를 확인하십시오 [hyperlink to screen 'Picontact'].
		[PROGRAM: PIcontact text = The Principal investigators are Mr. Kim, Suyoung, Co-Principal Investigator, Korea Health Promotion Institute (Email: suyoung@khealth.or.kr) and Dr. Seo, Hong Gwan, Co-Principal Investigaror, Korea National Cancer Center (Email: hongwan@ncc.re.kr). The prinicpal investigator at the University of Waterloo is Dr. Geoffrey T. Fong, Principal Investigator, ITC Project, Department of Psychology, University of Waterloo, Canada.	[PROGRAM: PIcontact text = 연구책임자로는 한국건강증진개발원 국가금연지원센터 김수영 센터장, 국립암센터 서홍관 교수, 캐나다 워털루 대학 심리학부 ITC 프로젝트 연구책임자 Geoffrey T. Fong 박사가 있습니다. 본 연구에 대해 궁금한 점이 있으시면 연구책임자 국가금연지원센터
		If you have any questions about this research, please contact Mr. Kim, Suyoung, Co-Principal Investigator, Korea Health Promotion Institute, Email: suyoung@khealth.or.kr or Dr. Seo, Hong Gwan, Principal Investigator, Korea National Cancer Center, Email: honggwan@ncc.re.kr.]	김수영 센터장, 한국건강증진개발원 Email: suyoung@khealth.or.kr 또는 서홍관 교수, 국립암센터 Email: honggwan@ncc.re.kr로 문의해주시기 바랍니다.]

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
011	BI21270	Please click 'next' to continue. <b>Ask all.</b>	Ask all.
011	D121270	Consent to Participate	참여 동의
		With full knowledge of all foregoing, I agree, of my own	앞선 내용들을 모두 충분히 인지하였으며, 스스로의 의사로 이 조사에
		free will, to participate in this study.  1 I agree to participate	
		2 I do not wish to participate	참여하기를 동의한다.
		If response=1, go to 012/BI111.	1 나는 참여에 동의한다
		If response=2, go to 466/BI901. (DC: P-C13 if	2 나는 참여하고 싶지 않다
		005/Rtype=P, C-B13 if 005/Rtype=C)	If response=1, go to 012/BI111. If response=2, go to 466/BI901. (DC: P-C13 if
			005/Rtype=P, C-B13 if 005/Rtype=C)
012	BI21111	Ask all.	Ask all.
		Helpful hints for taking the survey (you may want to print this page for easy reference):	설문 조사를 위한 유용한 기능 (참조하기 쉽도록 이 페이지를
		print this page for easy reference).	인쇄하는 것을 추천 드립니다.):
		- If you encounter a technical problem in the survey, please	
		notify https://kr.m.aipsurveys.com/inquiry and we will get	설문조사 진행 중에 기술적 문제가 발생한 경우
		back to you as soon as possible. Please leave a detailed message about the problem, including any details about	https://kr.m.aipsurveys.com/inquiry 로 문의 주시면 가능한 한
		the browser you are using and the error message (if any)	빨리 답변 드리겠습니다. 사용 중인 브라우저와 표시되는 오류 메시지
		you are seeing.	(있을 경우) 를 포함하여 문제에 대해 자세히 메시지를 남겨
		- After selecting or entering an answer, click 'next' at the	주십시오.
		bottom of the page to continue to the next screen.	
			답변을 선택하거나 입력한 후 페이지 하단의 '다음'을 클릭하여 다음
		- During the survey, if you need to return to a previous question, use the 'previous' button at the bottom of the	화면으로 넘어가십시오.
		page to go back. <b>Do not use the browser's 'Back'</b>	
		button or the backspace key on the keyboard.	설문조사 진행 중에 이전 질문으로 돌아가시려면 페이지 하단의 '이전'
		- If you do not wish to answer a question, you may select	버튼을 사용하여 돌아가십시오. <b>브라우저의 '뒤로' 버튼이나 키보드의</b>
		'Prefer not to answer'. However, some questions are	백스페이스 키를 사용하지 마십시오.
		mandatory and require a valid response in order to	
		determine your eligibility for part or all of the survey. If you	질문에 답변하고 싶지 않을 경우, '응답 거부'를 선택할 수 있습니다.
		do not respond to those questions, then you will not be able to continue in the survey.	단, 일부 질문은 필수 문항이며 설문조사의 일부 또는 전체에 대한
		,	자격을 판단하기 위해 유효한 응답을 요구합니다. 만약 귀하가 해당
		- If you would like to leave the survey before you complete	질문들에 응답하지 않을 경우, 조사를 진행할 수 없습니다.
		it, close the browser to exit the survey. The next time you re-enter the survey (using the same link) you will be able	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		to continue where you left off.	설문조사를 완료하기 전에 종료를 원할 경우, 브라우저를 닫으면
		Please click 'next' to continue.	설문조사를 종료됩니다. 이후에 같은 링크를 통하여 설문에
		riease click flext to continue.	접속하시면 중단한 위치부터 계속 진행하실 수 있습니다.
			계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
		SCREENER SECTION	SCREENER SECTION
013	RS21036	PROGRAMMER: All respondents who do not finish this screener section, from 014/BIRTHDT to 066/BI255 – i.e. if they are disconnected or close their browser – are to be assigned DC: P-C10 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B10 if 005/Rtype=C.	
014	BIRTHDT	Ask all.  Before we get started, please confirm your date of birth to ensure that you are eligible for the survey.	Ask all. 시작하기에 앞서 조사 대상자임을 확인하기 위해 귀하의 생년월일을 입력해 주십시오. 8888 응답 거부
		[drop-down lists, with year from 1900-2010, and month displayed in full as text: yyyy/month/dd]  8888 Refused 9999 Don't Know  This is an essential question that will help to determine your eligibility. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue. If response=8888 or 9999 and 005/Rtype=P, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.1)  If response=8888 or 9999 and 005/Rtype=C, go to 007/BI473, then 470/BI914. (DC: C-B11.1)	9999 잘 모르겠다 이 문항은 귀하의 참여 자격을 판단하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. If response=8888 or 9999 and 005/Rtype=P, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.1) If response=8888 or 9999 and 005/Rtype=C, go to 007/BI473, then 470/BI914. (DC: C-B11.1)
015	BI21181	Ask if 005/Rtype=C.  Derived variable – only for Recontact respondents, to check if birth date entered this wave 'matches' birth date provided at LSD, as an indirect way of confirming that we have the correct respondent in the household.  Program to match Year/ Month/ Day of 014/BIRTHDT to 014/BIRTHDT@LSD as follows:  If (Year@LSD=Year) OR (Month@LSD=Month and Day@LSD=Day) OR (Month@LSD=Day and Day@LSD=Month), then 015/BI181=1 (True).  Otherwise, 015/BI181=2 (False).  1 True	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		2 False	
016	Age	If response=2, go to 469/BI913. (DC: C-B15) Ask all.	
010	Age	Derived variable — 016/Age (continuous).	
		If respondent 016/Age<19, go to 471/BI930. (DC: P-	
		D70)	
017	AgeGrp	(Derived variable: for 016/Age grouping)	
		<ul><li>1 19-29 years old</li><li>2 30-39 years old</li></ul>	
		3 40-59 years old	
		4 60 years and older	
018	BI21240	*** DATA USER: INSTEAD OF 018/BI240, USE	*** DATA USER: INSTEAD OF 018/BI240, USE
		DERIVED 019/GENDER VARIABLE, SHOWN NEXT*** Ask all.	DERIVED 019/GENDER VARIABLE, SHOWN NEXT*** Ask all.
		What is your sex?	귀하의 성별은 어떻게 되십니까?
		1 Male	1 남성
		2 Female 8 Refused	
		9 Don't know	2 여성
		This is an essential question that will help to determine your	8 응답 거부
		eligibility. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't	9 잘 모르겠다
		wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.	이 문항은 귀하의 참여 자격을 판단하기 위한 필수 문항입니다.
		(DC: P-C11.2 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.2 if 005/Rtype=C)	성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나
			응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.
			If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.
	0=115=5		(DC: P-C11.2 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.2 if 005/Rtype=C)
019	GENDER	Derived 019/GENDER variable, to be derived by analysts for cross-country consistency.	
		1 Male	
		2 Female	
000	1/0.4.0.5.0.1.0	New variable '019/GENDER' replaces 'sex' in the core dataset.	
020	KRAREGIO N	Ask all. Where do you currently live?	Ask all.
	IN	01 Seoul (special city)	귀하는 현재 어느 지역에 거주하고 계십니까?
		02 Busan (metropolitan city)	01 서울 (특별시)
		03 Daegu (metropolitan city)	02 부산 (광역시)
		04 Incheon (metropolitan city) 05 Gwangju (metropolitan city)	03 대구 (광역시)
		06 Daejon (metropolitan city)	04 인천 (광역시)
		07 Ulsan (metropolitan city)	05 광주 (광역시)
		08 Sejong (Special autonomous city)	06 대전 (광역시)
		09 Jeju Special Self-governing Province	00 TIE (07'I)

10 Chungcheongbuk 11 Chungcheongnam 12 Gangwon 13 Gyeonggi 14 Gyeongsangbuk	07울산 (광역시)08세종 (특별자치시)09제주 (특별자치도)10충청북도11충청남도
12 Gangwon 13 Gyeonggi	09 제주 (특별자치도) 10 충청북도
13 Gyeonggi	10 충청북도
14 Gyoongsanghuk	
, , ,	11 충청남도
15 Gyeongsangnam 16 Jeollabuk	
17 Jeollanam	12 강원도
20 Other 88 Refused	13 경기도
99 Don't know	14 경상북도
This is an essential question that will help to determine your	1도 경사나도
eligibility. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.	
If response=20, go to 468/BI912. (DC: P-D10 if	17 전라남도
005/Rtype=P, C-D10 if 005/Rtype=C ) If response=88 or 99, go to 007/BI473, then	20 기타
467/BI904. (DC: P-C80 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B80 if	88 응답 거부
005/Rtype=C)	99 잘 모르겠다
	이 문항은 귀하의 참여 자격을 판단하기 위한 필수 문항입니다.
	성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나
	응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.
	If response=20, go to 468/BI912. (DC: P-D10 if
	005/Rtype=P, C-D10 if 005/Rtype=C)
	If response=88 or 99, go to 007/BI473, then
	467/BI904. (DC: P-C80 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B80 if 005/Rtype=C)
021 KRAREGIO (Derived variable: for regional grouping)	
NV 1 Seoul (krRegion=1) 2 Daejon + Sejong + Chungcheongbuk +	
Chungcheongnam (krRegion=6, 8, 10, 11)	
3 Gwanju + Jeollabuk + Jeollanam (krRegion=5, 16,	
17) 4 Daegu + Gyeongsangbuk (krRegion=3, 14)	
5 Busan + Ulsan + Gyeongsangnam (krRegion=2, 7,	
15) 6 Gangwon + Jeju (krRegion=9, 12)	
7 Incheon + Gyeonggi (krRegion=4, 13)	
022 MP21120 <b>Ask all.</b>	Ask all.
**Important - Read Carefully** In this survey we mostly ask about three different types	**중요 - 주의해서 읽어주십시오**

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
_		<b>of products</b> . You will be asked about all three types at different points in the survey.	본 설문에서 저희는 주로 <b>세 가지의 다른 제품</b> 에 대해 질문드릴 것입니다. 귀하는 본 설문에서 이 세 가지 제품에 관하여 각기 다른
		1. <b>Ordinary cigarettes</b> are filled with tobacco, lit with a match or lighter, and burned to produce ashes.	질문에 응답하시게 됩니다.
		[display images of cigarettes here] English Image Filename: KRA2_MP120_Eng_ord cigs screener image.png	1. 일반 담배, 혹은 연초라고도 하는 <b>궐련 담배</b> 는 담뱃잎으로 채워져 있으며 성냥이나 라이터로 불을 붙여 피우는 제품입니다. (여기 담배의 이미지 포함)
		The next two types of products are advertised as alternatives to ordinary cigarettes. These products do not involve burning, just heating.	다음 두 종류의 제품은 궐련 담배의 대안으로 광고하고 있습니다. 이 제품들은 불에 태우는 것이 아닌 가열하는 방식입니다.
		2. <b>Heated tobacco products</b> (also called heat-not-burn products) are electronic devices that heat actual tobacco in the form of cigarette-like sticks, capsules or pods, or as loose cut tobacco leaf. Brands of heated tobacco products include IQOS, lil (mini, plus or hybrid), glo (mini, pro or hyper), glo sens and Ploom TECH.	2. 가열담배 혹은 <b>궐련형 전자담배</b> 는 실제 담뱃잎이 든 궐련 모양의 막대기나 캡슐 또는 팟을 가열하는 기기입니다. 궐련형 전자담배 브랜드로는 아이코스, 릴 (미니, 플러스, 또는 하이브리드), 글로 (미니, 프로 또는 하이퍼), 글로 센스 그리고 플룸테크가 있습니다. (여기 궐련형 전자담배 이미지 포함)
		[display images of HTPs here] English Image Filename: KRA2_MP120_Eng_HTP screener image.png 3. Liquid e-cigarettes heat a liquid only. They do not contain any actual tobacco. The liquid may or may not contain nicotine, and is sometimes flavoured (i.e., fruit, candy, or tobacco-flavoured). The liquid may be in a cartridge or pod, or come separately in a bottle. Brands of liquid e-cigarettes include Juul, lil vapor, bubblemon, Haka Signature, UWELL Caliburn and Magma.  [display images of liquid e-cigarettes here] English Image Filename: KRA2_MP120_Eng_ECig screener	3. <b>액상형 전자담배</b> 는 액상만 가열할 뿐 실제 담뱃잎은 전혀 함유하고 있지 않습니다. 이 액체는 니코틴을 포함하는 경우도 있으며 때로는 특유의 향도 있습니다 (과일, 사탕, 담배 향미 등). 액상은 카트리지혹은 팟 안에 들어있거나 병에 따로 들어있습니다. 액상형 전자담배 브랜드로는 쥴, 릴 베이퍼, 버블몬, 하카 시그니처, 유웰 칼리번 그리고 마그마가 있습니다. [display images of liquid e-cigarettes here]
		image.png	[다음]
		CIGARETTE SCREENING	CIGARETTE SCREENING
023	MP21260	Ask all.  The next part of the survey asks about cigarettes.	<b>Ask all.</b> 다음은 <b>궐련 담배</b> 에 대한 질문입니다.
		When we refer to cigarettes, we mean ordinary cigarettes.	여기서 말하는 궐련 담배는 공장에서 제조된 일반 담배를 의미합니다. 유의사항: 액상형 전자담배(에: 쥴 혹은 릴 베이퍼)나 궐련형
		Note: We do <b>not</b> mean liquid e-cigarettes (such as JUUL or	전자담배(예: IQOS, 글로 혹은 플룸 테크)를 의미하는 것이
		1/	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		lil vapor) or the tobacco sticks used with heated tobacco devices (such as IQOS, glo or Ploom Tech).	아닙니다.
024	QA21342	Ask if C and 044/FR309v@LSD=4-8.  According to our records, you were not smoking cigarettes when you completed our previous survey in [LSD].  What is your current status?  1 I have remained stopped ever since 2 I relapsed back to smoking for a while, but have quit again 3 I am back smoking 8 Refused 9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine your eligibility. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=1, go to 030/FR143.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: C-B11.7)	Ask if C and 044/FR309v@LSD=4-8.  저희 기록상, [LSD]에 저희 설문에 참여하셨을 때 담배를 끊었다고 응답해 주셨습니다. 귀하의 현재 상태는 무엇입니까?  1 그 후로 담배를 완전히 끊었다  2 한동안 다시 담배를 피우다가 다시 끊었다  3 담배를 다시 피우기 시작했다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다  이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.  If response=1, go to 030/FR143.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: C-B11.7)
025	QA21513	Ask if 024/QA342=2 or 3.  How long were you quit for, on your quit attempt that started before [LSD]?  01 Less than 1 week  02 1-2 weeks  03 3-4 weeks  04 1-3 months  05 4-6 months  06 7-12 months  07 More than 1 year  88 Refused  99 Can't Remember	Ask if 024/QA342=2 or 3. [LSD] 이전에 시작된 금연 시도에서 담배를 얼마나 오래 끊었습니까? 01 1주일 미만 02 1-2 주 03 3-4 주 04 1-3개월 05 4-6개월 06 7-12개월 07 1년 이상 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다
026	FR21225	Ask if (P) or [C and ((024/QA342=3) or (044/FR309v@LSD=1-3 or 9))].  PROGRAMMER: Do not show response option 6 for (024/QA342=3) or (044/FR309v@LSD=1-3).  How often do you currently smoke cigarettes?  1 Daily	Ask if (P) or [C and ((024/QA342=3) or (044/FR309v@LSD=1-3 or 9))]. PROGRAMMER: Do not show response option 6 for (024/QA342=3) or (044/FR309v@LSD=1-3). 현재, 담배를 얼마나 자주 피우십니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
<b>Y</b>	Variable	2 Less than daily, but at least once a week 3 Less than weekly, but at least once a month 4 Less than monthly, but occasionally 5 Not at all; I've quit smoking completely 6 Not at all; I've never been a smoker [PROGRAMMER: Show if (005/Rtype=P) or (005/Rtype=C and 044/FR309v@LSD=9)] 8 Refused 9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 027/FR212 (and 028/FR220 if applicable), then 466/BI901. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C).	1 매일 2 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상 3 일주일에 한 번 미만 4 한 달에 한 번 미만, 아주 가끔 5 전혀 피우지 않는다; 나는 담배를 완전히 끊었다. (과거 흡연경험 있음) 6 전혀 피우지 않는다; 나는 담배를 피워 본 적이 없다. (과거 흡연경험 없음) [PROGRAMMER: Show if (Rtype=P) or (Rtype=C and FR225@LSD=9)] 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 027/FR212 (and 028/FR220 if applicable), then 466/BI901. (DC:
027	FR21212	Ask if (P) or [C and ((024/QA342=3) or (044/FR309v@LSD=1-3 or 9))].  026/FR225=8 or 9: Without an answer to the previous question, we don't know which parts of the survey are relevant to you. We can't continue the survey, but before we let you go  All: Please think carefully about this question before you answer.  Do you currently smoke cigarettes  1 Every day 2 Only some days 3 Not at all 8 Refused 9 Don't know	P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C).Ask if (P) or [C and ((024/QA342=3) or (044/FR309v@LSD=1-3 or 9))].FR225=8 or 9: 이전 문항에 대한 답변이 없으면 저희 설문 문항 중 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 정할 수가 없습니다. 본 설문 진행이 불가능하지만 보내드리기 전에All: 다음 질문에 대해 생각해보시고 응답해 주십시오.현재 귀하는 담배를1 매일 피운다2 가끔 피운다3 전혀 피우지 않는다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
028	FR21220	Ask if 027/FR212=2.  Do you smoke cigarettes every week?  1 Yes	Ask if 027/FR212=2. 담배를 매주 피우십니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		3 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
029	RS21035	If 026/FR225=1, 2 or 6, go to 031/FR143v. If 026/FR225=3-5, go to 030/FR143. If 026/FR225=8 or 9, go to 466/BI901. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)	
030	FR21143	Ask if 026/FR225=3-5 or (024/QA342=1 or 2).  Have you ever smoked cigarettes at least weekly, or	Ask if 026/FR225=3-5 or (024/QA342=1 or 2).
		always less than weekly?	귀하는 <b>한 번이라도</b> 최소 매주 혹은 매주보다는 적은 빈도로 담배를
		1 At least weekly	피운 적이 있습니까?
		<ul><li>2 Less than weekly</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	1 일주일에 한 번 이상
		9 Don't know	2 일주일에 한 번 미만
		This is an essential question that will help to determine which	8 응답 거부
		questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not	9 잘 모르겠다
		be able to continue.	이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
		If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
		(DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)	응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
			계속하실 수 없습니다.
			If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)
031	FR21143v	Derived variable: ever smoked at least weekly.	
		If 026/FR225=1-2 then 031/FR143v=1. If 030/FR143=1, then 031/FR143v=1. Otherwise, 031/FR143v=2.  1 Yes, has ever smoked at least once a week 2 No, has never smoked at least once a week	
032	BI21345	Ask if P or (C and 044/FR309v@LSD=9).	Ask if P or (C and 044/FR309v@LSD=9).
		Have you smoked a combined total of 100 or more cigarettes over your lifetime?	지금까지 살면서 총 100 개비 이상의 담배를 피우셨습니까?
		1 Yes	1 그렇다
		2 No	2 아니다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		100 cigarettes= 5 packs of 20 cigarettes.	9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
	que	This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=1, go to 035/BI345v.	100 개비 = 20개비 담배 5갑
			이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
			필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
			응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
		If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)	계속하실 수 없습니다.
			If response=1, go to 035/BI345v.
			If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)
033	FR21128	Ask if 026/FR225=1 and 032/BI345=2.	Ask if 026/FR225=1 and 032/BI345=2.
		How long have you been smoking cigarettes daily?	담배를 매일 피우신지는 얼마나 되셨습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Less than 4 months</li><li>2 4-6 months</li></ul>	1 4 개월 이내
		3 7-11 months	2 4-6 개월
		4 1-2 years 5 3-5 years	3 7-11 개월
		6 More than 5 years	4 1-2 년
	8 Refused 9 Don't know If you have smoked daily at more than one time in your life, please answer only about this most recent time.		5 3-5 년
		6 5년 이상	
		8 응답 거부	
		This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.	9 잘 모르겠다
			만약 살면서 담배를 매일 피운 적이 여러 번 있다면, 가장 최근의
			시기에 대해서만 대답해 주십시오.
		If response=1, go to 035/BI345v.	이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
	If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에	
		(DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)	응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
			계속하실 수 없습니다.
			If response=1, go to 035/BI345v.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)
034	BI21348	Ask if 033/FR128=2-6.	Ask if 033/FR128=2-6.
		How many cigarettes have you smoked during your lifetime?	현재까지 살면서 총 몇 개비의 담배를 피우셨습니까?
		1 Less than 10	1 10 개비 이하
		2 11-49	2 11-49 개비
		3 50-74 4 75-99	3 50-74 개비
		5 100 or more	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused 9 Don't know Note: One cigarette per day adds up to about 30 per month or 120 in 4 months.  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)	4 75-99 개비 5 100 개비 이상 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 참고: 하루에 담배 한 개는 한 달에 30개비 정도, 4개월이면 120개비 정도입니다. 이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.5 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.5 if 005/Rtype=C)
035	BI21345v	(Derived variable – smoked 100 or more cigarettes in lifetime.)  If 044/FR309v@LSD=1-8, then 035/BI345v=1.  If 032/BI345=1 or 034/BI348=5, then 035/BI345v=1.  Otherwise, 035/BI345v=2.  1 Yes 2 No  If 035/BI345v=2 and 026/FR225=1-5, go to 064/BI947 (terminate; do not screen for HTP or e-cig) (DC: P-D72 if 005/Rtype=P, C-D72 if 005/Rtype=C)	(DC: P-CII.5 II 005/Rtype=P, C-BII.5 II 005/Rtype=C)
036	FR21234	Ask if 026/FR225=2.  In a typical week of 7 days, on how many days do you smoke cigarettes?  8 Refused 9 Don't know (range 1-7) This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact answer, do your best to give an estimate.	Ask if 026/FR225=2. 일주일(7일) 중, 담배를 피우는 날은 며칠입니까? 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 (범위 1-7) 이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한 비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
037	FR21200	Ask if 026/FR225=1-3.  In a typical month of 30 days, on how many days do you smoke cigarettes?  88 Refused 99 Don't know (range 1-30) This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact	Ask if 026/FR225=1-3.한 달(30일) 중, 담배를 피우는 날은 며칠입니까?88 응답 거부99 잘 모르겠다(범위 1-30)

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		answer, do your best to give an estimate.	이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
038	FR21202	Ask if 026/FR225=2-3.	Ask if 026/FR225=2-3.
		On days that you smoke, on average, how many cigarettes	보통 담배를 피우는 날에 평균적으로 몇 개비 정도 피우십니까?
		do you smoke each day? 8888 Refused	8888 응답 거부
		9999 Don't Know	9999 잘 모르겠다
		(range=1-999)	(범위=1-999)
039	FR21238	Ask if 026/FR225=1-3.	Ask if 026/FR225=1-3.
		In the last 30 days, what is the most cigarettes you	지난 30일간, 담배를 가장 자주 피운 날에 피운 담배의 개비 수는 몇
		smoked in one day? 8888 Refused	개비입니까?
		9999 Don't know	8888 응답 거부
		(range=1-999)	9999 잘 모르겠다
			(범위=1-999)
040	QA21439	Ask if [(024/QA342=1-2) or (026/FR225=5)] and 035/BI345v=1 and 031/FR143v=1.  How long ago did you quit smoking cigarettes?  01 Less than 1 month ago 02 1-3 months ago 03 4-6 months ago 04 7-11 months ago 05 1-2 years ago 06 3-5 years ago 07 6-10 years ago [if (005/Rtype=P) or (005/Rtype=C and 040/QA439@LSD=6-8)] 08 More than 10 years ago [if (005/Rtype=P) or (005/Rtype=C and 040/QA439@LSD=7-8)] 88 Refused 99 Don't know	Ask if [(024/QA342=1-2) or (026/FR225=5)] and 035/BI345v=1 and 031/FR143v=1. 담배를 끊으신 지 얼마나 되셨습니까?
			01 1개월 미만
			02 1-3 개월
			03 4-6 개월
			04 7-11 개월
			05 1-2 년
			06 3-5 년
			07 6-10 년[if (Rtype=P) or (Rtype=C and QA439@LSD=6-
			8)]
		This is an essential question that will help to determine which	08 10년 이상[if (Rtype=P) or (Rtype=C and
		questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If	QA439@LSD=7-8)]
		you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.	88 응답 거부
		If response=88 or 99, go to 007/BI473, then	99 잘 모르겠다
		467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if	이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
		005/Rtype=C)	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
			응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.
			ᄸᆿᅂᆯᅮᄧᆸᄓᅜ

VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		If response=88 or 99, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)
QA21701	Ask if 040/QA439=1-8.	Ask if 040/QA439=1-8.
		QA439=1-2: 담배를 끊으신 후, 한 모금이라도 담배를 피우신 적이
	<b>040/QA439=3-8:</b> Have you had any cigarettes, even a	있습니까?
	puff, in the last 3 months?	QA439=3-8: 지난 3개월 동안, 한 모금이라도 담배를 피우신 적이
		있습니까?
	8 Refused	1 있다
		2 없다
	questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If	8 응답 거부
	you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not	9 잘 모르겠다
		이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
	If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
	(DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)	응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
		계속하실 수 없습니다.
		If response=2, go to 044/FR309v.
		If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)
QA21706	Ask if 041/QA701=1.	Ask if 041/QA701=1.
	Was this a slip-up or are you still allowing yourself the occasional cigarette?  1 Slip up	만약 피우신 적이 있다면, 실수로 피우셨습니까? 혹은 여전히 때때로
		담배를 피우십니까?
	2 Allowing an occasional cigarette	1 실수로 피운 것이다
	9 Don't know This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If	2 때때로 담배를 피운다
		8 응답 거부
		9 잘 모르겠다
		이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
	If response=1, go to 044/FR309v.	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
		응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
	(bc. F-c11.7 ii 003/ ktype-F, C-b11.7 ii 003/ ktype-C)	계속하실 수 없습니다.
		If response=1, go to 044/FR309v.
		If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)
QA21711	Ask if 042/QA706=2.	Ask if 042/QA706=2.
	QA21701	QA21701  Ask if 040/QA439=1-8.  040/QA439=3-8: Have you had any cigarettes, even a puff, since you quit smoking?  040/QA439=3-8: Have you had any cigarettes, even a puff, in the last 3 months?  1 Yes  2 No  8 Refused  9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=2, go to 044/FR309v.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)  QA21706  Ask if 041/QA701=1.  Was this a slip-up or are you still allowing yourself the occasional cigarette?  1 Slip up  2 Allowing an occasional cigarette  8 Refused  9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=1, go to 044/FR309v.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		How often are you allowing yourself a cigarette?  1 Every day  2 At least once a week, but not every day  3 At least once a month, but not every week  4 Less than monthly  8 Refused  9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If 043/QA711=1-3, show the following message: For the purposes of this survey, we will be considering people who smoke cigarettes at least once a month to be smokers.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)	얼마나 자주 담배를 피우십니까?  1 매일  2 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상  3 일주일에 한 번 미만  4 한 달에 한 번 미만  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다  이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.  If QA711=1-3, show the following message: 이번 조사의 목적상, 적어도 한 달에 한 번 담배를 피우시는 분들은 흡연자로 간주됩니다.
044	FR21309v	Derived variable – cigarette smoking status  01 Daily smoker: (026/FR225=1 or 043/QA711=1) and 035/BI345v=1.  02 Weekly smoker: (026/FR225=2 or 043/QA711=2) and 035/BI345v=1.  03 Less than weekly smoker: (026/FR225=3-4 or 043/QA711=3) and 035/BI345v=1.  04 Quitter < 30 days ago: [((024/QA342=1-2) or 026/FR225=5) and 031/FR143v=1 and (041/QA701=2 or 042/QA706=1 or 043/QA711=4) and 035/BI345v=1 and 040/QA439=1].  05 Quitter 1-6 months ago: 040/QA439=2-3.  06 Quitter 7-11 months ago: 040/QA439=4.  07 Quitter 1-2 years ago: 040/QA439=5.  08 Quitter more than 2 years ago: 040/QA439=6-8.  09 Never-a-smoker: [026/FR225=6 or [(026/FR225=5 OR 024/QA342=1 or 2) and 031/FR143v=2]].	If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.7 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B11.7 if 005/Rtype=C)

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		01 Daily smoker	
		<ul><li>02 Weekly smoker</li><li>03 Less than weekly smoker</li></ul>	
		04 Quitter <30 days ago	
		05 Quitter 1-6 months ago	
		06 Quitter 7-11 months ago 07 Quitter 1-2 years ago	
		08 Quitter more than 2 years ago	
045	ED2120E	09 Never-a-smoker	
045	FR21305	Derived variable: simplified cigarette status.  1 Smoker (044/FR309v=1-3)	
		2 Quitter (044/FR309v=4-8)	
046	FR21216	3 Non-smoker (044/FR309v=9) <b>Ask if 044/FR309v=1.</b>	Ask if 044/FR309v=1.
040	TRZIZIO	On average, how many cigarettes do you smoke each day?	평균적으로 하루에 담배를 몇 개비 피우십니까?
		8888 Refused	8888 응답 거부
		9999 Don't Know (range 1-999)	9999 잘 모르겠다
		This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact answer, do your best to give an estimate.	(범위 1-999)
			이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
047	FR21226	Ask if 044/FR309v=2.	Ask if 044/FR309v=2.
		On average, how many cigarettes do you smoke each week?	평균적으로 일주일에 담배를 몇 개비 피우십니까?
		8888 Refused	8888 응답 거부
		9999 Don't know	9999 잘 모르겠다
		(range 1-999) This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact answer, do your best to give an estimate.	(범위 1-999)
			이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
048	FR21236	Ask if 044/FR309v=3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=3.
		On average, how many cigarettes do you smoke each month?	평균적으로 한 달에 담배를 몇 개비 피우십니까?
		8888 Refused	8888 응답 거부
		9999 Don't know	9999 잘 모르겠다
		(range 1-999) This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact	(범위 1-999)
		answer, do your best to give an estimate.	이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
049	FR21215	Ask if (046/FR216>40) or (047/FR226>125) or	Ask if (046/FR216>40) or (047/FR226>125) or

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		(048/FR236>120).	(048/FR236>120).
		All: You told us:	All: 귀하는:
		<b>044/FR309v=1:</b> You currently smoke at least once a day.	FR225=1: 하루에 최소 한 번씩 담배를 피우고 평소 하루에 약
		In an average day, you smoke [046/FR216] cigarettes.	[FR216] 개비를 피우십니다.
		<b>044/FR309v=2:</b> You currently smoke at least once a week.	FR225=2: 일주일에 최소 한 번씩 담배를 피우고 평소 일주일에 약
		In an average week, you smoke [047/FR226] cigarettes.	[FR226] 개비를 피우십니다.
		044/FR309v=3: You currently smoke at least once a	FR225=3: 한 달에 최소 한 번씩 담배를 피우고 평소 한 달에 약
		month. In an average month, you smoke [048/FR236] cigarettes.	[FR236] 개비를 피우십니다.
		All: Is this correct?	All: 맞습니까?
		1 Yes 2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		<b>If response=2, show:</b> You will need to answer these questions again.	9 잘 모르겠다
		If response=2, save original responses to 026/FR225,	If response=2, show: 이전에 응답하신 4가지 질문에 다시
		046/FR216, 047/FR226, 048/FR236 as QNU/FR225x, QNU/FR216x, QNU/FR226x, QNU/FR236x. Go back to	응답해 주십시오.
		026/FR225 to obtain new responses for all questions from 026/FR225 to 048/FR236; after that 049/FR215 (with response=2) is skipped, and the R continues to 050/HN106, etc. The '049/FR215=2, QNU/FR225x, etc.' overwrite loop will be permitted to happen only one time.	If response=2, save original responses to 026/FR225, 046/FR216, 047/FR226, 048/FR236 as QNU/FR225x, QNU/FR216x, QNU/FR226x, QNU/FR236x. Go back to 026/FR225 to obtain new responses for all questions from 026/FR225 to 048/FR236; after that 049/FR215 (with response=2) is skipped, and the R continues to 050/HN106, etc. The '049/FR215=2, QNU/FR225x, etc.' overwrite loop will be permitted to happen only one time.
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCT SCREENING	<pre><strong>HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCT SCREENING</strong></pre>
050	HN21106	Ask all.  Heated tobacco products (also called heat-not-burn	Ask all. 궐련형 전자담배 (가열담배 제품이라고도 함) 에는 항상 담뱃잎이
		products) <b>always contain tobacco</b> . They heat the tobacco instead of burning it like cigarettes do.	들어 있습니다. 궐련과는 다르게 담배를 태우지 않고 가열합니다.
		a. Some heated tobacco products heat the <b>tobacco</b> itself.	a. 일부 궐련형 전자담배는 담배 자체를 가열합니다. 담배는 궐련
		The tobacco is in the form of cigarette-like sticks. Brands of this type include IQOS, lil (mini, plus or hybrid), and glo	모양의 스틱으로 되어있습니다. 궐련형 전자담배 브랜드로는

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		(mini, pro or hyper).	아이코스, 릴 (미니, 플러스 또는 하이브리드), 그리고 글로 (미니,
		[include images of models here]	프로 또는 하이퍼) 가 있습니다.
		English Image Filenames:	b. 다른 궐련형 전자담배는 <b>액체</b> 를 가열하여 담배를 통과시킵니다.
		KRA2_HN106_Eng_HTP screener image 1.png	이러한 제품들은 액체와 담배 둘 다 채워넣어야 합니다. 제품은 캡슐
		b. Other heated tobacco products heat a <b>liquid</b> , which goes	또는 팟의 형태로 되어있습니다. 이러한 궐련형 전자담배 브랜드로는
		through the tobacco. These devices require refilling with	글로 센스 와 플룸테크가 있습니다.
		liquid as well as with tobacco. The tobacco is in the form of capsules or pods. Brands of this type include glo sens and	
		Ploom TECH.	귀하는 한 번이라도 궐련형 전자담배를 사용해 본 적이 있습니까?
			1 그렇다
		[include images of models here] KRA2_HN106_Eng_HTP screener image 2.png	2 아니다
		Have you ever used any heated tobacco product, even one	3 궐련형 전자담배에 대해 들어본 적이 없다
		time?	8 응답 거부
		1 Yes 2 No	9 잘 모르겠다
		3 I've never heard of heated tobacco products	이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
		This is an essential question that will help to determine which	응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
		questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not	계속하실 수 없습니다.
		be able to continue.	If response=2 or 3, go to 055/HN309v.
		If response=2 or 3, go to 055/HN309v.	If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.8 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.8 if 005/Rtype=C)
		If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.8 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.8 if 005/Rtype=C)	(3011 02210 ii 005) iktype=1 / 0 32210 ii 005) iktype=0)
051	HN21195	Ask if 050/HN106=1.	Ask if 050/HN106=1.
		At the time when you were using a heated tobacco product	귀하가 궐련형 전자담배를 가장 자주 사용하던 시기에, 얼마나 자주
		most often, how often did you use it?  1 Daily	사용하셨습니까?
		2 Less than daily, but at least once a week	1 매일
		<ul><li>3 Less than weekly, but at least occasionally</li><li>4 I have only tried it a few times, but more than</li></ul>	2 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상
		once	3 일주일에 한 번 미만
		<ul><li>5 I have only ever tried it once</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	4 한 번 이상 시도한 적 있음
		9 Don't know	5 단한번
		This is an essential question that will help to determine which	8 응답 거부
		questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you used at least once a week, but are not sure you used	9 잘 모르겠다
		daily, please select the second option "Less than daily, but at	이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		least once a week".	필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에
		If response=1-5, go to 053/HN170.	응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를
			계속하실 수 없습니다.
			If response=1-5, go to 053/HN170.
052	HN21196	Ask if 051/HN195=8 or 9.  Have you ever used heated tobacco products at least weekly, or always less than weekly?  1 At least weekly 2 Less than weekly 8 Refused 9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=1-2, go to 053/HN170.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: P-C11.8 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.8 if 005/Rtype=C)	Ask if 051/HN195=8 or 9. 귀하는 매주 혹은 매주보다는 적은 빈도로 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한적이 있습니까?  1 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상  2 일주일에 한 번 미만  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다 이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.  If response=1-2, go to 053/HN170.
053	HN21170	Ask if 050/HN106=1.  When was the last time you used a heated tobacco product?  01 Less than 1 week ago 02 1-4 weeks ago 03 1-3 months ago 04 4-6 months ago 05 7-12 months ago 06 13-18 months ago 07 19-24 months ago 08 More than 2 years ago 88 Refused 99 Can't Remember	If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.8 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.8 if 005/Rtype=C) Ask if 050/HN106=1. 귀하가 궐련형 전자담배를 마지막으로 사용한 것은 언제였습니까? 01 지난 1주 사이 02 1-4 주 전 03 1-3 개월 전 04 4-6 개월 전 05 7-12 개월 전 06 13-18 개월 전 07 19-24 개월 전 08 2 년 이상 전 88 응답 거부 99 기억나지 않음
054	HN21140	Ask if 051/HN195=1-3, 8 or 9.  How often do you currently use heated tobacco products?	Ask if 051/HN195=1-3, 8 or 9. 귀하는 현재 얼마나 자주 <b>궐련형 전자담배</b> 를 사용하십니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
055	HN21309v	1 Daily 2 Less than daily, but at least once a week 3 Less than weekly, but at least once a month 4 Less than once a month, but occasionally 5 Not at all 8 Refused 9 Don't know This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.8 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.8 if 005/Rtype=C)	1 매일 2 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상 3 일주일에 한 번 미만 4 한 달에 한 번 이하 5 전혀 피우지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.8 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.8 if 005/Rtype=C)
055	HN213U9V	1 Current Daily HTP user (054/HN140=1) 2 Current Weekly HTP user (054/HN140=2) 3 Current Less than weekly HTP user (054/HN140=3 or 4) 4 Quitter: past at-least-weekly user of HTP ((051/HN195=1-2 or 052/HN196=1) and 054/HN140=5) 5 Trier: used HTP once or a few times ((051/HN195=4-5) or ((051/HN195=3 or 052/HN196=2) and 054/HN140=5)) 6 Never Tried HTP (050/HN106=2) 7 Never Heard of HTP (050/HN106=3)	
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTE SCREENING	LIQUID E-CIGARETTE SCREENING
056	NC21302	Ask all. This survey also asks about liquid e-cigarettes.	Ask all. 본 조사는 액상형 전자담배에 대해서도 물어봅니다.
		Liquid e-cigarettes are electronic devices that heat a liquid only. They do not contain any actual tobacco. The liquid may or may not contain nicotine, and is sometimes flavoured (e.g., fruit, candy, or tobacco-flavoured). The liquid may be in a cartridge or pod, or come separately in a bottle.  Brands of liquid e-cigarettes include Juul, lil vapor, bubblemon, Haka Signature, UWELL Caliburn and Magma.	액상형 전자담배는 액상만을 가열하는 전자기기로, 실제 담배 성분은 전혀 함유하고 있지 않습니다. 이 액체는 니코틴을 포함하는 경우도 있으며, 때로는 특유의 향도 있습니다 (즉, 과일, 사탕, 담배 향미 등). 액상은 카트리지나 팟 속에 들어있거나 병에 따로 들어있습니다.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		[insert images of e-cigarettes here]  Image filename: KRA2 NC302 Eng ECig screener image.png  Have you ever used a liquid e-cigarette, even one time?  1 Yes 2 No 3 I have never heard of liquid e-cigarettes 8 Refused 9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=2 or 3, go to 061/EC309v.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.  (DC: P-C11.6 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.6 if 005/Rtype=C)	액상형 전자담배 브랜드로는 쥴, 릴 베이퍼, 버블몬, 하카 시그니처, 유웰 칼리번, 마그마 등이 있습니다.  귀하는 액상형 전자담배를 한 번이라도 사용해 본 적이 있습니까?  1 그렇다  2 아니다  3 액상형 전자담배에 대해 들어본 적이 없다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다  이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다.  If response=2 or 3, go to 061/EC309v.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904.
057	NC21309	Ask if 056/NC302=1.  At the time when you were using a liquid e-cigarette most often, how often did you use it?  1 Daily 2 Less than daily, but at least once a week 3 Less than weekly, but at least occasionally 4 I have only tried it a few times, but more than once 5 I have only ever tried it once 8 Refused 9 Don't know  Please do your best to answer. If you used at least once a week, but are not sure whether you used daily, please select the second option "Less than daily, but at least once a week".  If response=1-5, go to 059/NC320.	(DC: P-C11.6 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.6 if 005/Rtype=C) Ask if 056/NC302=1.     귀하가 액상형 전자담배를 가장 자주 사용하던 시기에, 얼마나 자주 사용하셨습니까? 1 매일 2 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상 3 일주일에 한 번 미만 4 한 번 이상 시도한 적 있음 5 단 한 번 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 일주일에 한 번 이상 사용했지만 매일 사용했는지는 확실하지 않을 경우 두번째 선택지인 "최소 일주일에 한 번 이상"을 선택해 주십시오. If response=1-5, go to 059/NC320.
058	EF21130	Ask if 057/NC309=8 or 9.  Have you ever used a liquid e-cigarette at least weekly, or always less than weekly?	Ask if 057/NC309=8 or 9. 귀하는 매주 혹은 매주보다 적은 빈도로 액상형 전자담배를 사용한

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
059	NC21320	1 At least weekly 2 Less than weekly 8 Refused 9 Don't know This is an essential question that will help to determine which questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=1-2, go to 059/NC320.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.6 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.6 if 005/Rtype=C)  Ask if 056/NC302=1.	적이 있습니까? 1 일주일에 한 번 이상 2 일주일에 한 번 미만 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. If response=1-2, go to 059/NC320. If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.6 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.6 if 005/Rtype=C) Ask if 056/NC302=1.
039	NC21320	When was the last time you used a liquid e-cigarette?  01 Less than 1 week ago 02 1-4 weeks ago 03 1-3 months ago 04 4-6 months ago 05 7-12 months ago 06 13-18 months ago 07 19-24 months ago 08 More than 2 years ago 88 Refused 99 Can't Remember	지하가 액상형 전자담배를 마지막으로 사용한 것은 언제였습니까?  101 지난 1주 사이  102 1-4 주 전  103 1-3 개월 전  104 4-6 개월 전  105 7-12 개월 전  106 13-18 개월 전  107 19-24 개월 전  108 2년보다 이전  109 기억나지 않음
060	NC21304	Ask if 057/NC309=1-3, 8 or 9.  On average, how often do you currently use liquid ecigarettes?  1 Daily 2 Less than daily, but at least once a week 3 Less than weekly, but at least once a month 4 Less than once a month, but occasionally 5 Not at all 8 Refused 9 Don't know  This is an essential question that will help to determine which	Ask if 057/NC309=1-3, 8 or 9.귀하는 평균적으로 얼마나 자주 액상형 전자담배를 사용하십니까?1 매일2 최소 일주일에 한 번 이상3 일주일에 한 번 미만4 한 달에 한 번 미만, 아주 가끔5 전혀 피우지 않는다8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		questions you are asked. Please do your best to answer. If you can't or don't wish to answer this question, you will not be able to continue.  If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.6 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.6 if 005/Rtype=C)	9 잘 모르겠다 이 문항은 귀하가 앞으로 어떤 질문에 응답하게 될지 결정하기 위한 필수 문항입니다. 성실하게 답변해 주십시오. 만약 귀하가 이 질문에 응답할 수 없거나 응답하고 싶지 않으실 경우, 귀하는 조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. If response=8 or 9, go to 007/BI473, then 467/BI904. (DC: P-C11.6 if 005/Rtype=P; C-B11.6 if 005/Rtype=C)
061	EC21309v	Derived variable - e-cigarette status  1    Current Daily vaper (060/NC304=1) 2    Current Weekly vaper (060/NC304=2) 3    Current Less Than weekly vaper (060/NC304=3-4) 4    Ever Quitter: past vaper at least weekly (060/NC304=5 AND (057/NC309=1-2 or 058/EF130=1)) 5    Trier: vaped more than once/ occasionally ((057/NC309=4-5) OR ((057/NC309=3 or 058/EF130=2) and 060/NC304=5)) 6    Never Tried e-cigarettes (056/NC302=2) 7    Never Heard of e-cigarettes (056/NC302=3)	(BC: P-CII:0 ii 003) Rtype=P, C-BII:0 ii 003) Rtype=C)
062	BI21107	PROGRAMMER: Quota application and disposition code:  At this point, quotas are implemented.  If respondent is replenishment (P) and qualifies for the survey, but his/her quota group is full, he/she is terminated at this point and sent to termination script 472/BI949.  Assign DC: P-D80.1 if quota for exclusive smokers is full. P-D80.2 if quota for exclusive HTP users is full. P-D80.3 if quota for exclusive liquid EC users is full P-D80.4 if quota for dual users of cigarette and HTP is full P-D80.5 if quota for dual users of cigarette and liquid EC is full. P-D80.6 if quota for never or non-users is full.	
063	EC21308v	(Derived variable – e-cig quota definitions)  1 Current monthly user (059/NC320=1-2)  2 Quitter (059/NC320=3-99)  3 Never used (056/NC302=2-3)	
064	BI21947	PROGRAMMER: Please ignore. For investigators' information only.	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Ask if 1. 026/FR225=1-5 and 035/BI345v=2 OR 2. (P and (044/FR309v=3, 8 or 9) and ((055/HN309v=3, 5-7 and 063/EC308v=2) or (063/EC308v=3 and 055/HN309v=4) or (063/EC308v=2 and 055/HN309v=4)). Go to 468/BI912. (DC: P-D72 if 005/Rtype=P, C-D72 if 005/Rtype=C) WELCOME & START OF SURVEY	WELCOME & START OF SURVEY
065	RS21037	PROGRAMMER: All respondents who do not finish the survey, from 066/BI255 to 462/AI531- i.e. if they are disconnected or close their browser - are to be assigned DC: P-B19 if 005/Rtype=P, C-B19 if 005/Rtype=C.	
066	BI21255	Ask all.  Programmer: time stamp.  Congratulations! You are eligible to participate in the International Tobacco Control (ITC) Korea Survey. The ITC Korea Survey is a study of people's knowledge, attitudes, and behaviours about tobacco products. Both users and non-users of tobacco products are invited to our survey that will be conducted about once every 10-12 months. You are part of a special group of participants in the Republic of Korea (and in 28 other countries) that is participating in this study, which will help policymakers and health professionals develop future policies and programs on tobacco.  We thank you for participating in this very important research project!  [PROGRAMMER: Insert image(s) of the ITC, University of Waterloo and Korea Health Promotion Institute; pictures of the survey team (Mr. Kim, Dr. Seo, Dr. Fong, Dr. Quah, Dr. Xu; and institutional logos, and a picture of the world map with ITC countries highlighted].  Image filename: KRA2 BI255 Eng PIs image.png Please click 'next' to continue.	Ask all. Programmer: time stamp. 축하드립니다! 귀하는 국제 담배규제정책 평가 프로젝트 (ITC) 한국조사에 참가할 자격요건을 충족하셨습니다. ITC 한국조사는 담배 제품에 대한 사람들의 지식, 태도 및 행동에 대한 연구입니다. 10- 12개월 주기로 실시되는 본 조사에는 담배 제품의 사용자와 비사용자 모두 초대될 것입니다. 귀하는 이 연구에 참여하고 있는 대한민국 (및 다른 28개국) 의 특별 참여자 그룹에 속하며, 본 연구는 정책 입안자들과 보건계통 전문가들이 담배에 대한 미래 정책과 프로그램을 개발하는 데 도움을 줄 예정입니다. 이 중요한 연구 프로젝트에 참여해주셔서 감사드립니다! 계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
067	BI21255b	<b>Ask all. All:</b> We would now like to begin the main survey. From this point on, some of the questions ask you about the last	Ask all. All: 이제부터, 몇몇 질문들은 귀하의 지난 6개월에 대해 질문합니다:

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		six months: that means any time from [6M Anchor] until now. Some other questions ask you about the last 30 days that means from [30-Day Anchor] until now. <b>005/Rtype=C:</b> Also, you might recognize some of the questions from the last survey. For these questions we are interested in what may or may not have changed since the first time you completed the survey. <b>All:</b> Please click 'next' to continue	이는 [6M Anchor] 로부터 지금까지의 모든 순간이 포함된다는 것을 의미합니다. 또 다른 질문들은 지난 30일에 대해 질문합니다. 즉, [30일 Anchor]로부터 지금까지의 모든 순간을 의미합니다. Rtype=C: 또한 설문에 응답할 때 지난 번에 응답하신 설문과 같은 질문들이 보일 수 있습니다. 저희는 이러한 질문에 대해 귀하가 설문을 처음 완료한 이후의 변화에 관심이 있습니다. All: 계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
068	BI21555	Ask all.  On the last screen of the survey you will be asked to click the 'submit' button to submit your completed survey. You will only be eligible for the standard incentive amounts for this survey 465/length after you click the 'Submit' button at the end of the survey.  Let's begin.	Ask all. 설문 조사의 마지막 화면에서 '제출' 버튼을 클릭하여 완료된 설문조사를 제출하시기 바랍니다. 설문 조사 종료 후 '제출' 버튼을 클릭해야만 설문 길이에 따른 표준 인센티브를 받을 수 있습니다. 그럼 시작하겠습니다.
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS CURRENT FREQUENCY	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS CURRENT FREQUENCY
069	HN21010	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. This next part of the survey is about heated tobacco products, including IQOS, lil (mini, plus or hybrid), glo (mini, pro or hyper), glo sens or Ploom TECH. We will ask about liquid e-cigarettes later.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. 다음은 아이코스, 릴 (플러스, 미니 또는 하이브리드), 글로 (미니, 프로 또는 하이퍼), 글로 센스 및 플룸테크와 같은 궐련형 전자담배에 대한 질문입니다. 액상형 전자담배에 관해서는 나중에 묻도록하겠습니다.
070	HN21320	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-6.  Would you be interested in trying one of these heated tobacco products [again (055/HN309v=4-5)] if you had the opportunity?  1    Very interested 2    Somewhat interested 3    A little interested 4    Not interested at all 8    Refused 9    Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-6. 기회가 있다면 [다시 (HN309v=4-5)]이러한 궐련형 전자담배들중 하나를 시도하는 것에 관심이 있으십니까? 1 매우 관심있다 2 다소 관심있다 3 조금 관심있다 4 전혀 관심없다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
071	HN21333	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-6.  How likely are you to use heated tobacco products in the	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-6. 향후 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하실 가능성은 얼마나 됩니까? 이는

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		future? By this we mean more than just trying them.  1 Definitely will use 2 Probably will use 3 Might or might not use 4 Probably will not use 5 Definitely will not use 8 Refused 9 Don't know	단순히 체험해보는 것 이상을 의미합니다.  1 확실히 사용할 것이다  2 아마도 사용할 것이다  3 사용할 수도 사용하지 않을 수도 있다  4 아마도 사용하지 않을 것이다  5 확실히 사용하지 않을 것이다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다
072	HN21158	Ask if 055/HN309v=1.  You told us earlier that you use heated tobacco products at least once a day. How long have you been using heated tobacco products at least once a day?  01 Less than 1 week 02 1-4 weeks 03 1-3 months 04 4-6 months 05 7-12 months 06 1-2 years 07 More than 2 years 88 Refused 99 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1.귀하는 앞서 적어도 하루에 한 번은 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한다고말씀하셨습니다. 매일 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한 지 얼마나되셨습니까?01 1주 미만02 1-4주03 1-3개월04 4-6개월05 7-12개월06 1-2년07 2년 이상88 응답 거부99 잘 모르겠다
073	HN21153	Ask if 055/HN309v=2.  You told us earlier that you use heated tobacco products at least once a week. How long have you been using heated tobacco products at least once a week?  01 Less than 1 month 02 1-3 months 03 4-6 months 04 7-12 months 05 1-2 years 06 More than 2 years 88 Refused 99 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=2. 귀하는 앞서 적어도 일주일에 한 번은 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한다고 말씀하셨습니다. 적어도 일주일에 한 번 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한 지 얼마나 되셨습니까? 01 1개월 미만 02 1-3개월 03 4-6개월 04 7-12개월 05 1-2년 06 2년 이상

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
074a	HN21157	Ask if 055/HN309v=1.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1.
		On a typical day, how many heated tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use?	일반적으로 하루에 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 얼마나 많이
		888 Refused	사용하십니까?
		999 Don't Know	888 응답 거부
		(range 1-99) This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact	999 잘 모르겠다
		answer, do your best to give an estimate.	(범위 1-99)
			이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
074b	HN21150	Ask if 055/HN309v=2.	Ask if 055/HN309v=2.
		In a typical week of 7 days, on how many <b>days</b> do you use heated tobacco products?	일주일(7일) 중, 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 날은 <b>며칠</b> 입니까?
		8 Refused	(범위 1-7)
		9 Don't know	이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
		(range 1-7) This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact	비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
		answer, do your best to give an estimate.	
075a	HN21152	Ask if 055/HN309v=2.	Ask if 055/HN309v=2.
		In a typical week, how many tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use?	일반적으로 일주일에 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 얼마나 많이
		888 Refused	사용하십니까?
		999 Don't Know (range 1-99)	888 응답 거부
		This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact	999 잘 모르겠다
		answer, do your best to give an estimate.	(범위 1-99)
			이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
075b	HN21148	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.
		In a typical month of 30 days, on how many <b>days</b> do you use heated tobacco products?	한 달(30일) 중, 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 날은 <b>며칠</b> 입니까?
		88 Refused	88 응답 거부
		99 Don't know (range 1-30)	99 잘 모르겠다
		This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact	(범위1-30)
		answer, do your best to give an estimate.	이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한
			비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
076	HN21120	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 045/FR305=1.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 045/FR305=1.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Since you started using heated tobacco products, do you now smoke more or fewer ordinary cigarettes than previously?  1 Smoke more ordinary cigarettes 2 No change 3 Smoke fewer ordinary cigarettes 8 Refused 9 Don't know	궐련형 전자담배를 사용하기 시작한 이후로 이전보다 일반 궐련을 더 피우십니까 덜 피우십니까?  1 이전보다 일반 궐련을 더 피운다  2 이전과 동일하다  3 이전보다 일반 궐련을 덜 피운다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS DEPENDENCE	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS DEPENDENCE
077	HN21185	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.  How old were you the first time you used a heated tobacco product? (Please enter your international 016/Age.)  888 Refused  999 Don't Know  (range=1-[016/Age])	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. 귀하가 궐련형 전자담배를 처음 사용한 것은 몇 살이었습니까? (만 나이로 입력해 주십시오.) 888 응답 거부 999 잘 모르겠다 (범위=1-[age])
078	HN21301	Ask if 055/HN309v=1.  How soon after waking do you usually draw your first puff on your heated tobacco product?  1 5 min or less 2 6-30 min 3 31-60 min 4 More than 60 min 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1. 귀하는 잠에서 깨어난 뒤, 보통 얼마 후에 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하십니까? 1 5 분 이하 2 6-30 분 3 31-60 분 4 60 분 이상 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
079	HN21302	Ask if 055/HN309v=2-3.  On days that you use heated tobacco products, how soon after waking do you usually draw your first puff?  1 5 min or less 2 6-30 min 3 31-60 min 4 More than 60 min 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=2-3.궐련형 전자담배를 사용하시는 날에는 잠에서 깨어난 뒤 보통 얼마후에 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하십니까?1 5분이하2 6-30분3 31-60분4 60분이상8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
080	HN21307	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  Do you consider yourself addicted to heated tobacco products?  1 Not at all 2 Yes somewhat addicted 3 Yes very addicted 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. 본인이 궐련형 전자담배에 중독되어 있다고 생각하십니까?  1 전혀 그렇지 않다  2 다소 중독되어 있다  3 매우 중독되어 있다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다
081	HN21332	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  Do you plan to continue using heated tobacco products, or do you plan to stop using them in the foreseeable future?  1 Definitely continue 2 Probably continue 3 Not sure 4 Probably stop 5 Definitely stop 8 Refused 9 Don't know (valid response)	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.     귀하는 궐련형 전자담배를 계속 사용할 계획이십니까, 아니면 가까운 미래에 사용을 그만둘 계획이십니까?     확실히 계속할 것이다     아마도 계속할 것이다     계속할 수도 그만둘 수도 있다     아마도 그만둘 것이다     확실히 그만둘 것이다     확실히 그만둘 것이다     확실히 그만둘 것이다     작실히 그만들 것이다     장을 가부     작으로겠다 (유효한 응답)
082	HN21950	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  Now a more specific question about your plans for heated tobacco products  Are you planning to quit using heated tobacco products  1 Within the next month 2 Between 1-6 months from now 3 Sometime in the future, beyond 6 months 4 Not planning to quit 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. 이제 궐련형 전자담배 사용에 대해 더 자세히 질문하도록 하겠습니다. 귀하는 언제 궐련형 전자담배 사용을 그만두실 계획이십니까? 1 이번 달 내 2 지금으로부터 1-6 개월 이내 3 6 개월 이후 언젠가 4 금연 계획 없음 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS REASONS	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS REASONS
083a	HN21506	FOR USE & NON-USE	FOR USE & NON-USE Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.
uosa	ПИСТЭПО	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. Which of the following are, or were, reasons for your using heated tobacco products?	ASK IT U55/HN3U9V=1-3. 다음 중 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하거나 사용했었던 이유는 무엇입니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		They are less harmful to my health than ordinary	궐련형 전자담배는 궐련 담배보다 나의 건강에 덜 해롭다.
		cigarettes.  1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
083b	HN21509	They taste good.	맛이 좋다.
083c	HN21508	I like the tobacco refill flavours, such as fruit, menthol, and others.	나는 과일, 멘솔 등과 같은 향미가 있는 담배가 좋다
083d	HN21507	They don't smell as bad as ordinary cigarettes.	궐련 담배에 비해 냄새가 역하지 않다.
083e	HN21510	I can use them in places where smoking ordinary cigarettes is banned.	흡연이 금지된 장소에서도 사용할 수 있다.
083f	HN21522	Family or friends use heated tobacco products.	가족이나 친구들이 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한다.
083g	HN21528	The packaging is attractive.	포장이 매력적이다.
083h	HN21529	The heating device is attractive.	가열 기기가 매력적이다.
083i	HN21530	I like the technology of heated tobacco products.	궐련형 전자담배의 기술을 좋아한다.
083j	HN21515	A health professional advised me to try them.	보건계통 전문가가 궐련형 전자담배를 시도해 보라고 권했다.
083k	HN21516	They are less harmful to the health of people around me than ordinary cigarettes are.	궐련 담배보다 주변 사람들의 건강에 덜 해롭다.
0831	HN21517	They help me control my appetite and/or weight.	식욕이나 체중을 조절하는 데 도움을 준다.
083 m	HN21524	They reduce my stress.	스트레스를 줄여준다.
083n	HN21525	They make socializing easier.	사람들과 더 쉽게 어울릴 수 있다.
0830	HN21518	Using them is more acceptable than smoking ordinary	주변 사람들이 궐련 담배를 피우는 것보다 궐련형 전자담배를
		cigarettes to people around me.	사용하는 것에 더 관대하다.
083p	HN21520	I save money by using them instead of smoking ordinary	궐련 담배를 피우지 않고 궐련형 전자담배를 사용함으로써 돈을 아낄
		cigarettes.	수 있다.
083q	HN21533	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=1-8. They are as satisfying as smoking ordinary cigarettes.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=1-8. 일반 궐련을 피울때와 동일한 만족감을 느낄 수 있다
083r	HN21521	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=1-3.
		Heated tobacco products help me cut down on the number of ordinary cigarettes I smoke.	궐련형 전자담배는 내가 피우는 궐련 담배의 흡연량을 줄이는 데
		, -	도움을 준다.
083s	HN21526	They might help me quit smoking ordinary cigarettes.	궐련 담배를 끊는 데 도움을 줄 수도 있다.
083t	HN21511	Replacing some of my ordinary cigarettes with heated tobacco products means I don't have to give up smoking	궐련 담배 대신 궐련형 전자담배를 사용함으로써 담배를 완전히 끊을

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		cigarettes altogether.	필요가 없어졌다.
083u	HN21531	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=4-7. Using them might help me stay quit from smoking cigarettes.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=4-7. 궐련형 전자담배를 사용함으로써 궐련 담배 흡연을 멀리할 수 있다.
084a	HN21952	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-5. (Programmer: program as grid.) Which of the following are reasons that you stopped using heated tobacco products? I was concerned that using heated tobacco products may be harmful to my health.  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-5. 다음 중 궐련형 전자담배를 그만둔 이유는 무엇입니까? 궐련형 전자담배가 나에게 해로울 수 있다고 생각했다. 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
084b	HN21953	I felt myself becoming addicted to heated tobacco products.	내가 점점 궐련형 전자담배에 중독되고 있다고 생각했다.
084c	HN21954	I was not allowed to use them in places where smoking ordinary cigarettes is banned.	흡연이 금지된 장소에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용할 수 없었다.
084d	HN21955	I did not like the taste.	맛이 마음에 들지 않았다.
084e	HN21956	They cost too much.	궐련형 전자담배는 너무 비싸다.
084f	HN21957	The device took too long to charge.	기기를 충전하는데 오랜 시간이 걸렸다.
084g	HN21958	I didn't find them satisfying enough.	궐련형 전자담배를 사용하면서 만족하지 못했다.
084h	HN21959	I felt uncomfortable using them in public.	공공장소에서 사용하는 것이 불편했다.
084i	HN21960	I had some negative experiences using them.	궐련형 전자담배를 사용하면서 좋지 않은 경험을 했다.
084j	HN21961	I wanted to stop using nicotine completely.	니코틴 사용을 완전히 중단하고 싶었다.
084k 084l	HN21962 HN21963	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=1-3. They did not help me reduce the number of ordinary cigarettes I smoke. They did not help me quit smoking ordinary cigarettes.	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=1-3.         내가 피우는 궐련 담배의 흡연량을 줄여주지 못했다.
084	HN21965	They didn't help me deal with my cravings to smoke	궐련 담배를 끊는 데 도움이 되지 못했다.
m	THIVETSOS	ordinary cigarettes.	흡연 욕구를 줄이는 데 도움이 되지 못했다.
084n	HN21964	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=4-7.  I had succeeded in quitting smoking ordinary cigarettes.	Ask if 055/HN309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=4-7. 궐련 담배 금연에 성공했다.
085	HN21566	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5 and 044/FR309v=1-7.  Compared to smoking ordinary cigarettes, how satisfying is using heated tobacco products?  1 Much less satisfying than smoking cigarettes 2 Somewhat less satisfying 3 Equally satisfying to smoking	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5 and 044/FR309v=1-7. 궐련 담배를 피우는 것에 비해, 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은 얼마나 만족스러우십니까? 1 궐련 담배보다 매우 만족하지 못한다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		4 Somewhat more satisfying	2 궐련 담배보다 다소 만족하지 못한다
		<ul><li>5 Much more satisfying than smoking</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	3 궐련 담배와 동일하게 만족한다
		9 Don't know	4 궐련 담배보다 다소 만족한다
			5 궐련 담배보다 매우 만족한다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS DEVICE	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS DEVICE
225		CHOICE	CHOICE
086a	HN21201	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. Thinking now about the actual heating device that is used with tobacco sticks, capsules or pods Which of the following devices have you ever used?  IQOS (2.4+, 3.0, 3.0 Duo or 3.0 Multi)  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. 이제 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟과 함께 사용되는 가열 기기에 대해 생각해 보겠습니다. 다음 기기들 중 어떤 것을 사용해 본 적이 있으십니까? 아이코스(2.4+, 3.0, 3.0 Duo or 3.0 Multi) 1 사용 경험 있음
		9 Don't know	2 사용 경험 없음 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
086b	HN21202	glo (mini, pro or nano)	글로 (미니, 프로 또는 나노)
086c	HN21199	glo sens	글로 센스
086d	HN21204	Ploom TECH	플룸테크
086e	HN21200	Ploom TECH +	플룸테크 플러스
086f	HN21208	Ploom S or S2.0	플룸 에스 혹은 에스 2.0
086g	HN21212	lil (plus, mini, solid or hybrid)	릴 (플러스, 미니, 솔리드 또는 하이브리드)
086h	HN21194	Glo hyper	글로 하이퍼
086i	HN21209	Other (specify)	기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
086j	HN212090	Ask if 086i/HN209=1. Specify other	Ask if 086i/HN209=1.         구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
087	HN21211	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-4 AND more than one HTP product selected at (086a/HN201-086i/HN209). Only show the products selected at 086a/HN201-086i/HN209. If other specified answer provided at 086j/HN209o, display that answer in the list. 055/HN309v=1-2: Which heating device do you use	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-4 AND more than one HTP product selected at (086a/HN201-086i/HN209). Only show the products selected at 086a/HN201-086i/HN209. If other specified answer provided at 086j/HN209o, display that answer in the list.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		most?  055/HN309v=3-4: Which heating device did you use last?  01 IQOS 02 glo (mini, pro or nano) 03 glo sens 04 Ploom TECH 05 Ploom TECH + 06 Ploom S or S2.0 07 lil (plus, mini, solid or hybrid) 08 [Do not program. JP only] 09 glo hyper 19 [086j/HN209o] 88 Refused 99 Don't know	HN309v=1-2: 어떤 가열 기기를 가장 많이 사용하십니까? HN309v=3-6: 어떤 가열 기기를 마지막으로 사용하셨습니까? 01 아이코스 02 글로 (미니, 프로 또는 나노) 03 글로 센스 04 플룸테크 05 플룸테크 플러스 06 플룸 에스 혹은 에스 2.0 07 릴 (플러스, 미니, 솔리드 또는 하이브리드) 08 [Do not program. JP only] 09 글로 하이퍼 19 [HN209o] 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다
088	HN21211v	Derived: most/last-used brand of heating device. This variable is derived if 055/HN309v=1-4 AND at least one HTP product selected at (086a/HN201-086i/HN209) AND 087/HN211<>88 or 99, otherwise 088/HN211v=77 (valid skip).  Derivation: If 087/HN211 asked, then 088/HN211v=[087/HN211]. Otherwise, 088/HN211v=the single variable endorsed in [086a/HN201-086j/HN209o]. i.e. If 086a/HN201=1, 088/HN211v=1. If 086b/HN202=1, 088/HN211v=2. If 086c/HN199=1, 088/HN211v=3. etc.  01 IQOS 02 glo (mini, pro or nano) 03 glo sens 04 Ploom TECH 05 Ploom TECH 05 Ploom TECH + 06 Ploom S or S2.0 07 lil (plus, mini, solid or hybrid) 08 [Do not program. JP only] 09 glo hyper 19 [086j/HN209o]	Derived: most/last-used brand of heating device.  If HN211 asked, then HN211v=[HN211]. Otherwise, HN211v=the single variable endorsed in [HN201-HN209o]. i.e. If HN201=1, HN211v=1. If HN202=1, HN211v=2. If HN199=1, HN211v=3. etc. 01 아이코스 02 글로 (미니, 프로 또는 나노) 03 글로 센스 04 플룸테크 05 플룸테크 + 06 플룸 에스 혹은 에스 2.0 07 릴 (플러스, 미니, 솔리드 또는 하이브리드) 08 [Do not program. JP only] 09 글로 하이퍼 19 [HN209o] 88 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		88 Refused	99 잘 모르겠다
089a	HN21241	99 Don't know  Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.  In choosing this particular heating device, was your choice based on any of the following  It is less harmful to my health.  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. 가열 기기를 선택할 때, 다음의 요소들 중 선택의 기준이 된 요소가 있습니까? 건강에 덜 해롭다. 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
089b	HN21242	It costs less.	저렴하다.
089c	HN21243	The tobacco sticks, capsules or pods taste good.	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟의 맛이 좋다.
089d	HN21244	I like the design of the heating device, charging tools, etc.	가열 기기나 충전 기구 등의 디자인이 마음에 들었다.
089e	HN21245	The device is quick at heating the tobacco sticks, capsules or pods.	기기가 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 가열하는 속도가 빠르다.
089f	HN21249	The advertising influenced me.	광고의 영향을 받았다.
089g	HN21246	It is more available.	접근성이 좋다.
089h	HN21247	My friends use this device.	친구가 이 기기를 사용하고 있다.
089i	HN21248	People in the media or other public figures use this product.	방송인 혹은 다른 공인들이 이 제품을 사용하고 있다.
090a	HN21214	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  055/HN309v=1-2: What brand of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you currently use with a heated tobacco device?  055/HN309v=3: What brand of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods did you use last with a heated tobacco device?  01 [Do not program. JP only]  02 HEETS  03 [Do not program. JP only]  04 Neo (for glo mini, pro or nano)  05 Neo pods (for glo sens)  06 Mevius  07 [Do not program. JP only]  08 Fiit  09 Miix  10 [Do not program. JP only]  11 [Do not program. JP only]  12 Dunhill	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. HN309v=1-2: 귀하는 현재 궐련형 전자담배 사용 시 어떤 브랜드의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? HN309v=3: 귀하는 마지막으로 궐련형 전자담배 사용 시 어떤 브랜드의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하셨습니까? 01 [Do not program. JP only] 02 히츠 03 [Do not program. JP only] 04 네오 (글로 미니, 프로 혹은 나노 용) 05 네오포드 (글로 센스용) 06 메비우스 07 [Do not program. JP only] 08 핏 09 믹스

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
_		13 [Do not program. JP only]	10 [Do not program. JP only]
		19 Other brand	11 [Do not program. JP only]
		88 Refused 99 Don't know	12 던힐
		JOH E KHOW	13 [Do not program. JP only]
			19 기타 브랜드
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
090b	HN21214o	Ask if 090a/HN214=19.	Ask if 090a/HN214=19.
		Specify other brand.	기타 브랜드를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
091	HN21216	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 090a/HN214<>88 or 99.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 090a/HN214<>88 or 99.
		Do you have a variety or flavour of	귀하는 평소 [HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 사용하시는 담배 스틱,
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods that you usually use?	캡슐 또는 팟의 종류나 향이 있으십니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		9 Don't know	
002-	LINDIDI	A-L-: CFF /UN200:1 2 1 000- /UN214-1 12	9 잘 모르겠다
092a	HN21221	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 090a/HN214=1-12.  Programmer: Refer to the HTP brand list.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 090a/HN214=1-12.  Programmer: Refer to the HTP brand list.
		Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand	Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand
		of stick, capsule or pod chosen in 090a/HN214.	of stick, capsule or pod chosen in 090a/HN214.
		E.g. if 090a/HN214= HEETS (2), the corresponding	E.g. if 090a/HN214= HEETS (2), the corresponding
		varieties shown here are only: Heatstick Green Label, Heatstick Silver Label, Heatstick Blue Label, Heatstick	varieties shown here are only: Heatstick Green Label, Heatstick Silver Label, Heatstick Blue Label, Heatstick
		Amber Label, Heatstick Gold Label, Heatstick Green	Amber Label, Heatstick Gold Label, Heatstick Green
		Zing, Heatstick Purple Label, Heatstick Bronze Label,	Zing, Heatstick Purple Label, Heatstick Bronze Label,
		Heatstick Yellow Label, Heatstick Turquoise Label,	Heatstick Yellow Label, Heatstick Turquoise Label,
		Heatstick Summer Breeze, Heatstick Gold Selection.	Heatstick Summer Breeze, Heatstick Gold Selection.
			****** 4 전 시민 NO 4 4 / INIO 4 4 7 이 / 기 취 꿰 어떤 조그나 봤어
		<b>091/HN216=1:</b> What variety or flavour of [090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or	HN216=1: 평소[HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 어떤 종류나 향의
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use?	HN216=1: 평소[HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 어떤 종류나 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까?
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use? <b>091/HN216=2, 8 or 9:</b> What variety or flavour of	
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use? <b>091/HN216=2, 8 or 9:</b> What variety or flavour of [090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까?
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use? <b>091/HN216=2, 8 or 9:</b> What variety or flavour of	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? HN216=2, 8 or 9: 현재[HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 어떤
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use? <b>091/HN216=2, 8 or 9:</b> What variety or flavour of [090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods are you currently using?	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? HN216=2, 8 or 9: 현재[HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 어떤 종류나 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? 8888 응답 거부
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use? <b>091/HN216=2, 8 or 9:</b> What variety or flavour of [090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods are you currently using?  [drop-down brand list]  8888 Refused	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? HN216=2, 8 or 9: 현재[HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 어떤 종류나 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? 8888 응답 거부 9997 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		[090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods do you usually use? <b>091/HN216=2, 8 or 9:</b> What variety or flavour of [090a/HN214/090b/HN214o] tobacco sticks, capsules or pods are you currently using?  [drop-down brand list]	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? HN216=2, 8 or 9: 현재[HN214/HN214o]와/과 함께 어떤 종류나 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 사용하십니까? 8888 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
092b	HN21221o	Ask if 092a/HN221=9997 or 090a/HN214=19, 88 or	Ask if 092a/HN221=9997 or 090a/HN214=19, 88 or
		99.	99.
		What is the variety or flavour of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods you [usually use (091/HN216=1)/ currently use	[평소 사용하는 (HN216=1)/ 현재 사용하고 있는 (HN216<>1)]
		(091/HN216<>1)]?	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟의 종류나 향은 무엇입니까?
000	118124240	[open text box]	A L 'COFF (UNIDO A D. LOGO (UNIDA)
093	HN21218	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 088/HN211v=01, 02, 06, 08 or 09.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3 and 088/HN211v=01, 02, 06, 08 or 09.
		Does your [usual (091/HN216=1)/ current	[평소 사용하는 (HN216=1)/ 현재 사용하고 있는 (HN216<>1)]
		(091/HN216<>1)] variety of tobacco sticks have a flavour capsule in the filter that releases a flavour when it is	담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟은 필터 안에 터트리면 향이 나는 캡슐이
		crushed?	있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No 8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
094	HN21219	Ask if 093/HN218=1.	Ask if 093/HN218=1.
054	111121219	When you use a pack of tobacco sticks with flavour capsules, how often on average do you crush the flavour capsule?  1 Every capsule 2 Most capsules 3 About half the capsules 4 Some capsules, but less than half	통상 담배 스틱 한 갑을 사용하실때, 얼마나 자주 캡슐을
			터트리십니까?
			1 모든 캡슐
			2 거의 모든 캡슐
			3 전체 캡슐의 반 정도
		5 Never	4 전체 캡슐의 반 이하
		8 Refused	5 터트리지 않는다
		9 Don't know	
095	HN21235	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.	9 잘 모르겠다 Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.
093	111121233	Do you think your variety or flavour is a little less harmful,	귀하가 사용하시는 제품의 종류나 향의 유해성은 다른 궐련형
		no different, or a little more harmful, compared to other	전자담배 제품에 비해 어느 정도라고 생각하십니까?
		heated tobacco varieties?  1 A little less harmful	
		2 No different	1 조금 덜 해롭다
		3 A little more harmful	2 차이가 없다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 조금 더 해롭다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS	
096a	HN21655	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Are the following statements about heated tobacco products true or false?  Heated tobacco products can cause nicotine addiction.  1 True 2 False 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.         궐련형 전자담배에 관한 다음 문항은 사실입니까 거짓입니까?         궐련형 전자담배는 니코틴 중독을 일으킨다.         1 사실이다         2 거짓이다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
096b	HN21656	Heated tobacco products contain carcinogens such as formaldehyde.	궐련형 전자담배는 포름알데히드와 같은 발암 물질을 포함하고 있다.
097a	HN21653	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Please tell us to what extent you agree or disagree with each of the following statements.  The emissions from heated tobacco products are harmful to people who don't use tobacco.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 다음 문장에 대해 어느 정도 동의하는지 선택해 주십시오. 궐련형 전자담배에서 배출되는 연기는 비흡연자에게 해롭다. 1 매우 동의한다 2 동의한다 3 보통이다 4 동의하지 않는다 5 매우 동의하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
097b	HN21654	The emissions from heated tobacco products are harmful to children.	궐련형 전자담배에서 배출되는 연기는 어린이에게 해롭다.
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS WARNING LABELS	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS WARNING LABELS
098	HN21620	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.  In the last 30 days, how often have you noticed health warnings where heated tobacco products are sold?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 궐련형 전자담배 판매처에서 건강경고그림을 얼마나 자주 보셨습니까?1 전혀 보지 않았다2 거의 못 보았다3 가끔 보았다4 자주 보았다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			5 매우 자주 보았다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
099	HN21621	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		In the past 30 days, how often have you noticed warning labels on the packaging of heated tobacco products?	지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 궐련형 전자담배 담뱃갑의 경고 그림을
		1 Never	얼마나 자주 보셨습니까?
		<ul><li>2 Rarely</li><li>3 Sometimes</li></ul>	1 전혀 보지 않았다
		4 Often	2 거의 못 보았다
		5 Very often	3 가끔 보았다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 자주 보았다
		J Jan e know	5 매우 자주 보았다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
100	HN21622	Ask if 099/HN621=2-9.  In the last 30 days, how often have you read or looked	Ask if 099/HN621=2-9.
		closely at the warning labels on heated tobacco products?	지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 궐련형 전자담배 담뱃갑의 경고 그림을
		1 Never	얼마나 자주 읽거나 자세히 보셨습니까?
		<ul> <li>2 Rarely</li> <li>3 Sometimes</li> <li>4 Often</li> <li>5 Very often</li> <li>8 Refused</li> <li>9 Don't know</li> </ul>	1 전혀 보지 않았다
			2 거의 못 보았다
			3 가끔 보았다
			4 자주 보았다
			5 매우 자주 보았다
			8 응답 거부
101	LIN21622	A-1-16 OFF (UNICO): 4 F	9 잘 모르겠다
101	HN21623	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.  In the last 30 days, how often have the warning labels on	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하가 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하려 할 때, 경고
		heated tobacco products stopped you from using one when	그림으로 인해 사용하지 않으신 경험이 몇 번 있으십니까?
		you were about to?  1 Never	그림으로 한에 사용에서 많으면 성임이 꽃 한 났으합니까!
		2 Once	2 한 번 있다
		3 A few times	3 종종 있다
		4 Many times 8 Refused	
		9 Don't know	
			8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
102	HN21434	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-4.  In the last 30 days, have you made any effort to avoid looking at or thinking about the warning labels such as covering them up, keeping them out of sight, using a case, avoiding certain warnings, or any other means?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-4. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 경고 그림을 보거나 생각하지 않으려고 노력한 적이 있습니까? 예를 들어, 그림을 덮거나, 보이지 않게 치우거나, 담배 케이스를 사용하거나, 특정한 그림을 피하거나, 혹은 다른 방법을 생각해본 적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
103	HN21624	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.  To what extent do the warning labels on heated tobacco products make you think about the health risks of using these products?  1 Not at all 2 A little 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.         경고 그림은 궐련형 전자담배 사용으로 인한 건강상의 위험에 대해         얼마나 생각하게 합니까?         1 전혀 생각나지 않는다         2 조금 생각하게 한다         3 많이 생각하게 한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
104	HN21626	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  To what extent do the warning labels on heated tobacco products make you more likely to quit using these products?  1 Not at all 2 A little 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.         궐련형 전자담배에 그려진 경고 그림으로 인해 궐련형 전자담배         사용을 그만둘 가능성이 얼마나 높아졌습니까?         1 전혀 높아지지 않았다         2 조금 높아졌다         3 많이 높아졌다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
105	HN21627	Ask if 055/HN309v=4.  To what extent do the warning labels on heated tobacco products make you more likely to stay quit from heated tobacco products?  1 Not at all 2 A little 3 A lot	Ask if 055/HN309v=4. 궐련형 전자담배에 그려진 경고 그림이 금연을 유지하는데 얼마나 도움을 주었습니까? 1 전혀 도움이 되지 않았다 2 조금 도움이 되었다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 많이 도움이 되었다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
106	HN21628	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		How do the warning labels on heated tobacco products make you feel? Do they make you	궐련형 전자담배 담뱃갑의 경고 그림을 보면 어떤 느낌이 드십니까?
		1 Very alarmed	1 매우 불안해진다
		<ul><li>2 Somewhat alarmed</li><li>3 Neither alarmed nor calm</li></ul>	2 다소 불안해진다
		4 Somewhat calm	3 보통이다
		5 Very calm	4 다소 감흥이 없다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 매우 감흥이 없다
		3 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
107	HN21630	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  How believable do you think the warning labels on heated tobacco products are?  1 Not at all believable 2 A little believable 3 Somewhat believable 4 Very believable 5 Extremely believable	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
			경고 그림이 얼마나 믿을 만하다고 생각하십니까?
			1 전혀 믿을 수 없다
			2 조금 믿을 수 있다
			3 다소 믿을 수 있다
			4 많이 믿을 수 있다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 매우 많이 믿을 수 있다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
108	HN21635	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Do you think that heated tobacco product packages should	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		have more health information than they do now, less	귀하는 궐련형 전자담배의 담뱃갑의 건강 관련 정보가 지금보다 더
		information, or about the same amount as they do now?	많아져야 한다고 생각하십니까, 더 적어져야 한다고 생각하십니까,
		<ul><li>1 Less health information</li><li>2 About the same</li></ul>	아니면 지금과 거의 비슷한 양의 정보를 지녀야 한다고 생각하십니까?
		3 More health information	1 더 적은 양의 정보
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 지금과 비슷한 양의 정보
		9 Don't know	3 더 많은 양의 정보
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		ADVERTISING & PROMOTION	ADVERTISING & PROMOTION
109a	HN21403	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		Now we want to ask you about the advertising of heated tobacco products.	이제 궐련형 전자담배 광고에 대한 질문을 드리도록 하겠습니다.
		In the last 6 months that is, since [6M anchor] have you	지난 6개월 동안, 즉 [6M 앵커] 이래로, 다음과 같은 매체 혹은
		noticed heated tobacco products being advertised in any of	장소에서 궐련형 전자담배 광고를 본 적이 있습니까?
		the following places? On television?	TV
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		3 Don't use/ Don't encounter 8 Refused	3 사용하지 않음/ 보지 못함
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
109b	HN21404	On radio?	라디오
109c	HN21401	In newspapers?	신문
109d	HN21402	In magazines?	잡지
109e	HN21406	On posters or billboards?	포스터나 광고판
109f	HN21407	In leaflets?	전단지
109g	HN21417	In shopping centers?	쇼핑센터
109h	HN21416	At temporary sales locations, such as markets, mobile sellers?	팝업 스토어, 이동식 점포와 같은 임시 판매처
109i	HN21408	On store windows or inside stores where tobacco is sold?	담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 창문이나 실내
109j	HN21409	On store windows or inside stores where heated tobacco products are sold?	궐련형 전자담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 창문이나 실내
109k	HN21412	On social media sites, like Line, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Instagram or Tik Tok?	라인, 페이스북, 트위터, 유튜브, 인스타그램, 틱톡 등과 같은 SNS
1091	HN21420	On the internet, on websites other than social media?	SNS 이외의 웹사이트
109 m	HN21415	In bars or pubs?	술집
109n	HN21414	At festivals?	축제 행사
109o	HN21410	In regular postal mail you received?	정기적으로 수신하는 우편물
109p	HN21413	In public transit vehicles such as trains and buses?	기차나 버스와 같은 대중교통
109q	HN21418	On flights and ferries?	항공편 혹은 여객선
109r	HN21411	In email or text messages you have received?	수신한 이메일이나 문자메세지
110a	HN21421	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. In the last 6 months, have you noticed any of the following	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		types of heated tobacco promotion?  Clothing or other items with the brand name or logo of a heated tobacco product?	지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 다음과 같은 궐련형 전자담배 프로모션을 보신적이 있습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Yes</li><li>2 No</li><li>8 Refused</li><li>9 Don't know</li></ul>	월련형 전자담배 브랜드 이름이나 로고가 달린 옷 또는 물건  1 예  2 아니요
			8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
110b	HN21423	Free samples of heated tobacco products?	궐련형 전자담배의 무료 샘플
110c	HN21424	Special price offers for heated tobacco products?	궐련형 전자담배의 특가 제안
111a	HN21435	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. In the last 6 months, have you seen or heard any advertising that says heated tobacco products are much less harmful than regular cigarettes?  1  Yes 2  No 8  Refused 9  Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 다음과 같은 내용이 포함된 궐련형 전자담배 광고를 보신적이 있습니까? 궐련 담배보다 훨씬 덜 해롭다 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
111b	HN21436	do not produce tobacco smoke?	담배 연기가 발생하지 않는다
112	HN21426	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  In the last 30 days, have you seen heated tobacco products being displayed inside shops or stores, on shelves or on the counter?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 지난 30일 동안, 상점이나 가게의 진열대나 카운터에 궐련형 전자담배가 진열되어 있는 것을 본 적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
113	HN21428	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. In the last 6 months, have you seen or heard about any Sport or sporting events that are sponsored by heated tobacco brands?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 다음과 같은 것을 보신 적이 있습니까?궐련형 전자담배 브랜드가 후원하는 스포츠 또는 이벤트1 예2 아니요8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS SOURCE & LAST PURCHASE	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS SOURCE & LAST PURCHASE
114	HN21817	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  Thinking about the heating device that you use most  About how long ago did you buy it? If you don't know exactly, give us your best estimate.  01 Within the last 30 days 02 1-3 months ago 03 4-6 months ago 04 7-12 months ago 05 13-18 months ago 06 19-24 months ago 07 More than 24 months ago 08 I didn't buy it 88 Refused 99 Don't know  If response=5-8, 88 or 99, go to 121/HN840.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.가장 많이 사용하는 궐련형 전자담배 기기를 생각해 보십시오얼마나 오래 전에 구매하셨습니까? 정확히 기억나지 않으신다면 가장근접한 추정치를 알려주십시오.01 30 일 이내02 1-3 개월 전03 4-6 개월 전04 7-12 개월 전05 13-18 개월 전06 19-24 개월 전07 24 개월 이상 전08 구매하지 않음88 응답 거부99 잘 모르겠다
115a	HN21821	Ask if 114/HN817=1-4.  Where did you buy this heating device?  01 On the internet 02 Any shop or in-person purchase situation 03 A friend or relative 10 Other (specify) 76 Don't remember any details of last purchase 88 Refused 99 Don't know where  If you don't remember any details of last purchase, select "Don't remember any details of last purchase". If you just don't remember where you bought from, select "Don't know where".  If response=1, go to 116a/HN822. If response=2, go to 117a/HN823. If response=76, go to 121/HN840. Otherwise, go to 118/HN810.	If response=5-8, 88 or 99, go to 121/HN840. Ask if 114/HN817=1-4. 궐련형 전자담배 기기를 어디에서 구매하셨습니까? 01 인터넷 02 가게 또는 직접 거래 03 친구 또는 친척 10 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:) 76 마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억하지 못함 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다 마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억나지 않는 경우 "마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억하지 못함"을 선택하십시오. 구매한 장소만 기억나지 않는 경우 "잘 모르겠다"을 선택하십시오. If response=1, go to 116a/HN822. If response=2, go to 117a/HN823.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			If response=10, go to 115b/HN821o.
			If response=76, go to 121/HN840. Otherwise, go to 118/HN810.
115b	HN21821o	Ask if 115a/HN821=10.	Ask if 115a/HN821=10.
		Specify other location.	기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
		Go to 118/HN810.	Go to 118/HN810.
116a	HN21822	Ask if 115a/HN821=1.	Ask if 115a/HN821=1.
		From what type of website did you buy the heating device?  01 IQOS, lil, Ploom, or glo website	어떤 웹사이트에서 궐련형 전자담배 기기를 구매하셨습니까?
		02 Online tobacconist	01 아이코스, 릴, 플룸, 또는 글로 홈페이지
		03 Commercial online shopping website (for	02 온라인 담배 판매 웹사이트
		example: Gmarket, 11st, Auction, Coupang, Ticketmonster)	03 온라인 쇼핑몰 (예시: 지마켓, 11번가, 옥션, 쿠팡, 티켓몬스터)
		10 Other (specify)	10 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		88 Refused	88 응답 거부
		99 Don't know  If response=10, go to 116b/HN822o.	99 잘 모르겠다
		Otherwise, go to 118/HN810.	If response=10, go to 116b/HN822o.
1166	LIN11022-	A-l- :: 11C- /UNO22-10	Otherwise, go to 118/HN810.
116b	HN21822o	Ask if 116a/HN822=10. Specify other type of website.	Ask if 116a/HN822=10. 기타 웹사이트를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
		Go to 118/HN810.	이 접시에트를 구세적으로 합국에 구합시도 Go to 118/HN810.
117a	HN21823	Ask if 115a/HN821=2.	Ask if 115a/HN821=2.
		From what type of shop, or in what situation did you buy	어떤 종류의 가게에서 궐련형 전자담배 기기를 구매하셨습니까?
		the heating device? 01 IQOS, lil, Ploom, or glo store (in person)	01 아이코스, 릴, 플룸, 또는 글로 점포 (직접 구매)
		02 Tobacconist	02 담배 가게
		03 Newsstand, kiosk	03 신문 가판대
		<ul><li>04 Convenience store, gas station</li><li>05 Supermarket, grocery store</li></ul>	04 편의점, 주유소
		06 [Do not program]	05 슈퍼마켓, 마트
		07 Outside Korea	06 [Do not program. JP only]
		08 Temporary sales location (e.g. market, mobile seller)	07 해외
		09 Duty-free shop	08 임시 판매처 (e.g. 시장, 팝업스토어)
		10 Other place (specify)	09 면세점
		88 Refused 99 Don't know	10 기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		If response=10, go to 117b/HN823o.	88 응답 거부
		Otherwise, go to 118/HN810.	99 잘 모르겠다
			ਸ਼ਿਰਤ ਤੋਂ ਸ਼ੁਰੂ If response=10, go to 117b/HN823o.
	I.		

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
4471			Otherwise, go to 118/HN810.
117b	HN21823o	Ask if 117a/HN823=10. Specify other location.	Ask if 117a/HN823=10.
110	LINI21010	· · · ·	기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
118	HN21810	Ask if 114/HN817=1-4 and 115a/HN821<>76.  Did you buy the heating device on its own or did it come	Ask if 114/HN817=1-4 and 115a/HN821<>76. 기기를 단독으로 구매하셨습니까? 아니면 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟이
		along with sticks, capsules or pods?	
		1 Bought on its own	동봉된 키트나 세트 형식으로 구매하셨습니까?
		<ul><li>2 It came with sticks, capsules or pods</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	1 기기를 단독으로 구매했다.
		9 Don't know	2 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟이 동봉된 키트나 세트 형식으로
			구매했습니다.
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
119	HN21826	Ask if 118/HN810=1.	Ask if 118/HN810=1.
		How much did you pay for the heating device? 8888888 Refused 9999999 Don't Know Enter price in Won. (range 1-999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	궐련형 전자담배 기기를 구매하는 데 얼마를 지불하셨습니까?
			8888888 응답 거부
			9999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
120	HN21827	Ask if 118/HN810=2.	Ask if 118/HN810=2.
		How much did you pay in total for the device and the sticks, capsules or pods? 8888888 Refused 9999999 Don't Know Enter price in Won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	궐련형 전자담배용 기기와 함께 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 구매하는 데 총
			얼마를 지불하셨습니까?
			8888888 응답 거부
			9999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
121	HN21840	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.
		Thinking now about the tobacco sticks, capsules or pods that	이제 귀하의 궐련형 전자담배 기기를 위한 담배 스틱 또는 캡슐의
		you last bought for your heating device  Did you buy the tobacco sticks, capsules or pods on their	가장 최근 구매에 대해 질문 드리겠습니다.
		own, or did they come with a heating device?	마지막으로 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 구매하셨을 때, 기기와 함께
		<ul><li>1 Bought on their own</li><li>2 Came with a device</li></ul>	구매하셨습니까, 별도로 구매하셨습니까?
		8 Refused	1 담배 스틱, 캡슐, 또는 팟 단독 구매
		9 Don't know	2 궐련형 전자담배 기기와 동봉
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 141/HN731.	8 응답 거부
			<b>○</b> ○ □ ·

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 141/HN731.
122	HN21846	Ask if 121/HN840=1.  When did you last buy tobacco sticks, capsules or pods for	Ask if 121/HN840=1.
		your heating device?	마지막으로 언제 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 구매하셨습니까?
		1 Within the last 30 days	1 30 일 이내
		2 1-3 months ago	2 1-3 개월 전
		<ul><li>3 3-6 months ago</li><li>4 6-12 months ago</li></ul>	3 3-6 개월 전
		5 More than 1 year ago	4 6-12 개월 전
		8 Refused	5 1 년 이상 전
		9 Don't know If response=3-9, go to 141/HN731.	8 응답 거부
		11 (csponse=3 3, go to 141, 1111/31.	9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=3-9, go to 141/HN731.
123a	HN21850	Ask if 122/HN846=1-2.	Ask if 122/HN846=1-2.
		Now thinking about the <b>last time</b> you purchased tobacco sticks, capsules or pods, where did you make this last	이제 마지막으로 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 구매했을 당시를 생각해
		purchase?	주십시오. 어디서 구매하셨습니까?
		01 On the internet	01 인터넷
		02 IQOS, lil, Ploom, or glo store 03 Tobacconist	02 아이코스, 릴, 플룸, 혹은 글로 점포
		03 Tobacconist 04 Newsstand, kiosk	03 담배 가게
		05 Convenience store, gas station	04 신문 가판대
		06 Supermarket, grocery store	05 편의점, 주유소
		07 [Do not program] 08 Outside Korea	06 슈퍼마켓, 마트
		09 From a friend or relative	00 뉴피팃, 다르 07 [Do not program. JP only]
		10 Temporary sales location (e.g. market, mobile	08 해외
		seller) 11 Duty-free shop	09 친구 또는 친척
		19 Other place (specify)	10 임시 판매처 (e.g. 시장, 팝업스토어)
		76 Don't remember any details of last purchase	
		88 Refused 99 Don't know where	
		If you don't remember any details of last purchase, select	19 기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		"Don't remember any details of last purchase". If you just	76 마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억하지 못함
		don't remember where you bought from, select "Don't know where".	88 응답 거부
		If response=19, go to 123b/HN850o.	99 잘 모르겠다
		If response=76, go to 141/HN731.	마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억나지 않는 경우 "마지막 구매에 대해
		Otherwise, go to 124a/HN830.	전혀 기억하지 못함"을 선택하십시오. 구매한 장소만 기억나지 않는
-	·		

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			경우 "잘 모르겠다"을 선택하십시오.
			If response=19, go to 123b/HN850o.
			If response=76, go to 141/HN731.
123b	HN21850o	Ask if 123a/HN850=19.	Otherwise, go to 124a/HN830. Ask if 123a/HN850=19.
1230	1111/210300	Specify other location.	기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
124a	HN21830	Ask if (122/HN846=1 or 2) and (123a/HN850<>76)	Ask if (122/HN846=1 or 2) and (123a/HN850<>76)
12-10	111121030	and (092a/HN221<>8888 or 9999).	and (092a/HN221<>8888 or 9999).
		<b>091/HN216=1:</b> Was this last purchase of tobacco sticks,	HN216=1: 마지막으로 구매하신 제품이 귀하께서 가장 많이
		capsules or pods the variety or flavour you use most?	사용하시는 종류 혹은 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟입니까?
		<b>091/HN216&lt;&gt;1:</b> Was this last purchase of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods the variety or flavour you currently use?	HN216<>1: 마지막으로 구매하신 제품이 귀하께서 현재
		1 Yes	사용하시는 종류 혹은 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟입니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
		If response=1, go to 126a/HN855.	8 응답 거부
			· · · ·
124b	HN21834	Ask if [(124a/HN830=2, 8 or 9) or	If response=1, go to 126a/HN855. Ask if [(124a/HN830=2, 8 or 9) or
12.15	111121031	(092a/HN221=8888 or 9999)] and (122/HN846=1 or	(092a/HN221=8888 or 9999)] and (122/HN846=1 or
		2) and 123a/HN850<>76.	2) and 123a/HN850<>76.
		What brand of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods did you purchase last?	어떤 종류 혹은 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 마지막으로
		01 [Do not program. JP only]	구매하셨습니까?
		02 HEETS	01 [Do not program. JP only]
		03 [Do not program. JP only]	02 히츠
		<ul><li>04 Neo (for glo mini, pro or nano)</li><li>05 Neo pods (for glo sens)</li></ul>	03 [Do not program. JP only]
		06 Mevius	04 네오 (글로 미니, 프로 혹은 나노 용)
		07 [Do not program. JP only]	05 네오포드 (글로 센스용)
		08 Fiit	06 메비우스
		09 Miix 10 [Do not program. JP only]	07 [Do not program. JP only]
		11 [Do not program. JP only]	08 핏
		12 Dunhill	09 믹스
		13 [Do not program. JP only]	10 [Do not program. JP only]
		<ul><li>19 Other brand</li><li>88 Refused</li></ul>	11 [Do not program. JP only]
		99 Don't know	12 던힐
			13 [Do not program. JP only]

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			19 기타 브랜드
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
124c	HN21834o	Ask if 124b/HN834=19.	Ask if 124b/HN834=19.
		Specify other brand.	기타 브랜드를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
125a	HN21837	Ask if 124b/HN834=1-12.  PROGRAMMER: Refer to the HTP brand list.  Filter the varieties shown here on the brand of stick, capsule or pod chosen in 124b/HN834.  What variety or flavour of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods did you last purchase?  [drop-down brand list] 8888 Refused 9997 Other (specify) 9999 Don't Know	Ask if 124b/HN834=1-12. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the HTP brand list. Filter the varieties shown here on the brand of stick, capsule or pod chosen in 124b/HN834. 어떤 종류 혹은 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 마지막으로 구매하셨습니까? 8888 응답 거부 9997 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
125b	HN218370	Ask if 125a/HN837=9997 or 124b/HN834=19, 88 or 99.  Specify other variety or flavour.  [open text box]	Ask if 125a/HN837=9997 or 124b/HN834=19, 88 or 99. 기타 종류 혹은 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
126a	HN21855	Ask if (122/HN846=1 or 2) and (123a/HN850<>76).  Did you buy these tobacco sticks, capsules or pods by the carton or the pack?  1 Carton 2 Pack 3 Other (specify) 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=1, go to 127/HN856.  If response=2, go to 134/HN866.  If response=8 or 9, go to 140/HN880.	Ask if (122/HN846=1 or 2) and (123a/HN850<>76). 해당 종류와 향의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 보루로 혹은 갑으로 구매하셨습니까?  1 보루 2 갑 3 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오) 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response=1, go to 127/HN856. If response=8 or 9, go to 140/HN880.
126b	HN218550	Ask if 126a/HN855=3. Specify other packaging. Go to 140/HN880.	Tresponse=8 or 9, go to 140/ HN880. Ask if 126a/HN855=3. 기타 형식의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟의 구매를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오. Go to 140/HN880.
127	HN21856	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.  How many cartons did you buy?	Ask if 126a/HN855=1. 몇 보루를 구매하셨습니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		888 Refused	888 응답 거부
		999 Don't Know (range 1-99)	999 잘 모르겠다
		If response=1, go to 130/HN859.	(범위 1-99)
		If response=888 or 999, go to 131a/HN860.	If response=1, go to 130/HN859.
120	110101057	A L 'S 427 (11)076 4 1 4000	If response=888 or 999, go to 131a/HN860.
128	HN21857	Ask if 127/HN856>1 and <888.  We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you	Ask if 127/HN856>1 and <888.
		to say how much you paid per carton or how much you	귀하가 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 한 보루당 가격 또는
		paid for all cartons?	구매하신 모든 보루의 총 가격 중 어떤 것이 응답하기 더 편하십니까?
		<ul><li>1 Price per carton</li><li>2 Total paid for all cartons</li></ul>	1 한 보루당 가격
		8 Refused	2 모든 보루의 총 가격
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		If response=1, go to 130/HN859. If response=2, go to 129/HN858.	9 잘 모르겠다
		Otherwise, go to 131a/HN860.	If response=1, go to 130/HN859.
			If response=2, go to 129/HN858. Otherwise, go to 131a/HN860.
129	HN21858	Ask if 128/HN857=2.	Ask if 128/HN857=2.
		Enter the total price you paid for <b>all</b> [127/HN856] cartons: 888888888 Refused 99999999 Don't Know	모든 [HN856] 보루의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오:
			8888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
		Go to 131a/HN860.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			Go to 131a/HN860.
130	HN21859	Ask if 127/HN856=1 or 128/HN857=1.	Ask if 127/HN856=1 or 128/HN857=1.
		Enter the price you paid for <b>one</b> carton: 888888888 Refused	한 보루당 가격을 입력해 주십시오:
		99999999 Don't Know	8888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
131a	HN21860	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.
		How many packs were in one carton?	한 보루에는 몇 갑이 들어있습니까?
		1 5 2 6	1 5 갑
		3 10	2 6 갑
		4 Other (specify)	3 10 갑
		8 Refused	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	4 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
131b	HN21860o	Ask if 131a/HN860=4.	Ask if 131a/HN860=4.
		Specify the number of packs in one carton.	한 보루에 들어있는 갑의 수를 입력해주십시오.
		(range 1-99)	(범위 1-99)
132a	HN21861	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.
		How many tobacco sticks, capsules or pods were in one pack?	한 갑에는 몇 개의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟이 들어있습니까?
		1 5	1 5 개비
		2 10	2 10 개비
		3 20 4 Other (specify)	3 20 개비
		8 Refused	4 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
132b	HN21861o	Ask if 132a/HN861=4.	Ask if 132a/HN861=4.
		Specify the number of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods in one pack.	한 갑에 들어있는 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟의 개수를 입력해 주십시오.
		(range 1-99)	(범위 1-99)
133	HN21862	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.	Ask if 126a/HN855=1.
		Just to confirm: You last bought heated tobacco sticks, capsules or pods by the carton. You bought [127/HN856] carton(s).	확인차 묻겠습니다:
			귀하는 마지막으로 궐련형 전자담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 보루로
			구매하셨습니다.
		You paid [[130/HN859] won for one carton/ [129/HN858] won for all the cartons together].	귀하는 [HN856] 보루를 구매하셨습니다.
			귀하는 [한 보루에 [HN859] 원을/ 총 [HN858] 원을]
		Is this correct?	지불하셨습니다.
		1 Yes 2 No	맞습니까?
		8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know  If response 3, show massage "You will need to answer this	2 아니요
		If response=2, show message "You will need to answer this series of questions regarding your last purchase again. Please	8 응답 거부
		read each question carefully and be careful when entering	9 잘 모르겠다
		your answers. Thank You."  If response=2, clear responses and go back to	If response=2, "마지막 구매와 관련된 질문들에 다시 답하셔야
		126a/HN855.	합니다. 각 질문을 주의 깊게 읽고 답을 입력할 때 주의해 주십시오.
		Otherwise, go to 140/HN880.	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			감사합니다."
			If response=2, clear responses and go back to
			126a/HN855.
134	HN21866	Ask if 126a/HN855=2.	Otherwise, go to 140/HN880. Ask if 126a/HN855=2.
134	111121000	How many packs did you buy?	몇 갑을 구매하셨습니까?
		888 Refused	
		999 Don't Know	888 응답 거부
		(range 1-99) If response=1, go to 137/HN869.	999 잘 모르겠다
		If response=888 or 999, go to 138a/HN871.	(범위 1-99)
			If response=1, go to 137/HN869.
135	HN21867	Ask if 134/HN866>1 and <888.	If response=888 or 999, go to 138a/HN871. Ask if 134/HN866>1 and <888.
133	1111/21807	We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you	귀하가 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 한 갑당 가격 또는
		to say how much you paid per pack or how much you paid	
		for all packs?	구매하신 모든 갑의 총 가격 중 어떤 것이 응답하기 더 편하십니까?
		<ul><li>1 Price per pack</li><li>2 Total paid for all packs</li></ul>	1 한 갑당 가격
		8 Refused	2 모든 갑의 총 가격
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		If response=1, go to 137/HN869.	9 잘 모르겠다
		If response=2, go to 136/HN868. Otherwise, go to 138a/HN871.	If response=1, go to 137/HN869.
		Otherwise, go to 136a/111071.	If response=2, go to 136/HN868.
136	HN21868	Ask if 135/HN867=2.	Otherwise, go to 138a/HN871. Ask if 135/HN867=2.
130	111121606	Enter the total price you paid for <b>all</b> [134/HN866] packs:	모든 [HN866] 갑의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오:
		88888888 Refused	
		99999999 Don't Know	8888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		Go to 138a/HN871.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			Go to 138a/HN871.
137	HN21869	Ask if 134/HN866=1 or 135/HN867=1.	Ask if 134/HN866=1 or 135/HN867=1.
		Enter the price you paid for <b>one</b> pack: 88888888 Refused	<b>한</b> 갑당 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		99999999 Don't Know	8888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in Won. (range 1-9999999 won)	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
138a	HN21871	Ask if 126a/HN855=2.  How many tobacco sticks, capsules or pods were in one pack?  1 5 2 10 3 20 4 Other (specify) 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 126a/HN855=2.한 갑에는 몇 개의 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟이 들어있습니까?1 5 개비2 10 개비3 20 개비4 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
138b	HN218710	Ask if 138a/HN871=4.  Specify the number of tobacco sticks, capsules or pods in one pack.  (range 1-99)	Ask if 138a/HN871=4. 한 갑에 들어있는 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟의 수를 입력해 주십시오. (범위 1-99)
139	HN21863	Ask if 126a/HN855=2.  Just to confirm: You last bought heated tobacco sticks, capsules or pods by the pack. You bought [134/HN866] pack(s). You paid [[137/HN869] won for one pack/ [136/HN868] won for all the packs together].  Is this correct?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=2, show message "You will need to answer this series of questions regarding your last purchase again. Please read each question carefully and be careful when entering your answers. Thank You."  If response=2, clear responses and go back to 126a/HN855. Otherwise, go to 140/HN880.	Ask if 126a/HN855=2. 확인차 문겠습니다: 귀하는 마지막으로 궐련형 전자담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 갑으로 구매하셨습니다. 귀하는 [HN866] 갑을 구매하셨습니다. 귀하는 [한 갑에 [HN869] 원을/ 총 [HN868] 원을] 지불하셨습니다. 맞습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response=2, "마지막 구매와 관련된 질문들에 다시 답하셔야 합니다. 각 질문을 주의 깊게 읽고 답을 입력할 때 주의해 주십시오. 감사합니다." If response=2, clear responses and go back to 126a/HN855. Otherwise, go to 140/HN880.
140	HN21880	Ask if (122/HN846=1 or 2) and 123a/HN850<>76.  The last time you bought tobacco sticks, capsules or pods, did you use any coupons or discounts to get a special price?  1 Yes 2 No	Ask if (122/HN846=1 or 2) and 123a/HN850<>76. 귀하가 마지막으로 담배 스틱, 캡슐 또는 팟을 구매하셨을 때, 할인, 특가 또는 쿠폰으로 더 싼 가격에 구매하셨습니까? 1 예

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE
141	HN21731	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.  All: Which of the following best describes the rules for using a heated tobacco product inside your home?  055/HN309v=4-6: If you do not use a heated tobacco product yourself, imagine that someone wanted to use a heated tobacco product inside your home.  All: Using heated tobacco products is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 4 Not allowed inside your home except under special circumstances 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: Time stamp. All: 다음 중 귀하의 집 안에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? HN309v=4-6: 만약 귀하가 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하지 않으신다면, 집 안에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 누군가를 상상하여 답변해 주십시오. All: 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은 1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다 3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다 4 특별한 경우를 제외하고 실내에서 허용되지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
142	HN21748	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Which of the following best describes the rules for using heated tobacco products in bars and pubs where you live?  Using heated tobacco products is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 다음 중 귀하가 사는 지역의 술집에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은 1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다 3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
143	ET21431	Ask all.  In the last 6 months, have you visited a bar or pub?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused	Ask all.         지난 6개월 동안, 술집 혹은 펍에 방문하신 적이 있습니까?         1 예         2 아니요

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know  If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 146/HN738.	8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 146/HN738.
144	HN21749	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6.  The last time you visited a bar or pub, were people using heated tobacco products inside?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6. 귀하가 마지막으로 술집을 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하고 있었습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
145	HN21750	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 055/HN309v=1-3.  The last time you visited a bar or pub, did you use a heated tobacco product indoors?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 055/HN309v=1-3. 귀하가 마지막으로 술집 혹은 펍을 방문했을 때, 귀하는 실내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하셨습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
146	HN21738	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Which of the following best describes the rules for using heated tobacco products in restaurants or cafes where you live?  Using heated tobacco products is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 다음 중 귀하가 사는 지역의 식당이나 카페에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은  1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다 3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
147	ET21531	Ask all.  In the last 6 months, have you visited a restaurant or café where you live?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 150/ET601b.	Ask all. 지난 6개월 동안, 식당이나 카페에 방문하신 적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 150/ET601b.
148	HN21739	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6.
		The last time you visited a restaurant or cafe, were people using heated tobacco products inside?	귀하가 마지막으로 식당이나 카페를 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이
		1 Yes	궐련형 전자담배를 사용하고 있었습니까?
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		9 DOLL KHOW	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
149	HN21740	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 055/HN309v=1-3.	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 055/HN309v=1-3.
		The last time you visited a restaurant or cafe, did you use a	귀하가 마지막으로 식당이나 카페를 방문했을 때, 귀하는 실내에서
		heated tobacco product indoors?  1 Yes	궐련형 전자담배를 사용하셨습니까?
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
150	ET21601b	Ask all.	9 글 모드겠다 Ask all.
130	E121601D	Are you currently employed outside the home?  1 Yes 2 No	귀하는 현재 자택이 아닌 곳에서 근무하십니까?
			"
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 155a/HN796.	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
1 - 1	ET21603	A-L : 150 / 57601 h - 1	If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 155a/HN796.
151	E121003	Ask if 150/ET601b=1.  Do you usually work inside a building?	Ask if 150/ET601b=1. 귀하는 보통 건물 안에서 근무하십니까?
		1 Yes	
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 155a/HN796.	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
150	LINDAZEE	A-1-16 151 (FTC00 1 1 055 (UN)000 1 C	If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 155a/HN796.
152	HN21755	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6. Which of the following best describes the rules for using	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6.
		heated tobacco products where you work?	다음 중 귀하의 직장에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한
		, ,	규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까?
		Using heated tobacco products is	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		<ul> <li>Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions</li> <li>Allowed only in designated indoor areas</li> <li>Never allowed anywhere indoors</li> <li>Refused</li> <li>Don't know</li> </ul>	궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은  1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다  2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다  3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다
153	HN21757	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6.  In the last 30 days, have people used heated tobacco products in indoor areas where you work?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 055/HN309v=1-6. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하의 직장 실내에서 사람들이 궐련형 전자담배를 사용했습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
154	HN21758	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 055/HN309v=1-3.  In the last 6 months, have you used heated tobacco products at your workplace?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 055/HN309v=1-3. 지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 직장 실내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용한 적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
155a	HN21796	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Do you support or oppose  a total ban on using heated tobacco products indoors at home?  1 Strongly support 2 Support 3 Oppose 4 Strongly oppose 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 귀하는 다음의 문장에 찬성하십니까, 반대하십니까? 집 안에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지 1 매우 찬성한다 2 찬성한다 3 반대한다 4 매우 반대한다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
155b	HN21797	a total ban on using heated tobacco products in cars with children in them?	어린이가 동승한 자동차 내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
155c	HN21794	the total ban on using heated tobacco products indoors at bars and pubs?	술집의 실내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지
155d	HN21793		식당이나 카페의 실내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을
		at restaurants and cafes?	전면적으로 금지
155e	HN21795	a total ban on using heated tobacco products indoors in workplaces?	직장의 실내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지
155f	HN21798	a total ban on using heated tobacco products in all outdoor public places?	야외 공공장소에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로
150		· ·	금지
156a	HN21773	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. In the last 30 days, have <b>you</b> used a heated tobacco product	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. 지난 30일 동안, 다음 장소들에서 궐련형 전자담배를 <b>사용하신</b>
		in any of the following locations?	경험이 있으십니까?
		Indoors at a restaurant or café.  1 Yes	식당이나 카페
		2 No	1
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
156b	HN21774	Indoors at a bar or pub.	술집 실내
156c	HN21775	Outdoors in the street.	야외 길가
156d	HN21770	Indoors in your own home.	집 안
156e	HN21772	Indoors in your workplace.	직장 실내
156f	HN21771	Outdoors at home – e.g. in your yard or garden, or on your	집 야외 (예: 마당, 정원, 테라스)
150	11017776	terrace.	` ' '
156g	HN21776	Indoors at other people's homes.	다른 사람의 집 실내
156h	HN21777	Indoors in the public areas of multi-unit housing.	연립주택 공용장소 실내
156i	HN21778	On public transportation such as a bus, train or taxi.	버스, 기차, 택시, 정거장과 같은 대중교통
156j	HN21779	Inside train stations.	기차역 내
156k	HN21780	Outdoors outside of bus terminals and taxi stands.	버스 터미널 바깥 또는 택시 정차장 밖
4 = =	110104740	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS REGULATION	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS REGULATION
157	HN21712	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp.
		How should heated tobacco products be taxed?	궐련형 전자담배에 어떻게 세금을 부과해야 한다고 생각하십니까?
		<ul><li>1 At a higher rate than cigarettes</li><li>2 At the same rate as cigarettes</li></ul>	1 일반 궐련보다 높은 세금
		3 At a lower rate than cigarettes	2 일반 궐련과 비슷한 세금
	I	I .	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		4 Not taxed at all	3 일반 궐련보다 낮은 세금
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 세금 부과 안함
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
158a	HN21702	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. This next set of items is about possible laws around heated tobacco products. Do you support a complete ban on Displaying heated tobacco products inside shops and stores?  1 Not at all 2 Somewhat 3 A lot	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 다음 항목들은 궐련형 전자담배와 관련된 법안에 대한 것입니다. 귀하는 다음과 같은 전면 금지에 대해 지지하십니까, 지지하지 않으십니까? 가게나 상점 내에 궐련형 전자담배 진열 전면 금지를 지지하십니까? 1 전혀 지지하지 않는다 2 다소 지지한다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 매우 많이 지지한다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
158b	HN21703	<b>Advertisements</b> for heated tobacco products inside shops and stores?	가게나 상점 내에 궐련형 전자담배 광고 전면 금지를 지지하십니까?
159a	HN21706	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Would you support or oppose a law that?  Bans the use of heated tobacco products in places where smoking is already banned.  1 Strongly support 2 Support 3 Oppose 4 Strongly oppose 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.         귀하는 다음의 법안에 찬성하십니까, 반대하십니까?         이미 흡연이 금지된 장소에서 궐련형 전자담배의 사용을 금지         1 매우 찬성한다         2 찬성한다         3 반대한다         4 매우 반대한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
159b	HN21708	Requires the same minimum 016/Age for buying heated tobacco products as for ordinary cigarettes.	궐련형 전자담배 구매 법적 연령을 궐련 담배 구매 법적 연령과 똑같이 적용
159c	HN21710	Bans promotions for heated tobacco products, such as free samples, coupons, and price discounts.	무료 샘플, 쿠폰 혹은 가격 할인 등을 통한 궐련형 전자담배 프로모션을 금지
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS
160	HN21593	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.  What do you think the general public's attitude is towards using heated tobacco products?  1 Strongly approves 2 Somewhat approves 3 Neither approves nor disapproves 4 Somewhat disapproves 5 Strongly disapproves 8 Refused 9 Don't know	PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.         궐련형 전자담배에 대한 대중의 태도는 어떻다고 생각합니까?         1       매우 관대하다         2       다소 관대하다         4       다소 반대한다         5       매우 반대한다         8       응답 거부         9       잘 모르겠다
161	HN21594	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Please tell us to what extent you agree or disagree with the following statement.  People who are important to you believe that you should not use heated tobacco products.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 다음 문장에 얼마나 동의하시는지 말씀해 주십시오. 귀하에게 중요한 사람들은 당신이 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하지 말아야 한다고 믿는다. 1 매우 동의한다 2 동의한다 3 보통이다 4 동의하지 않는다 5 매우 동의하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
162	HN21762	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  In the last 30 days, have you seen anybody using a heated tobacco product indoors where smoking ordinary cigarettes is banned?  1 No 2 Yes, but only once 3 Yes, a few times 4 Yes, frequently 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 지난 30일 동안, 궐련 담배 흡연이 금지된 실내에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 사람을 본 적이 있으십니까? 1 본 적 없다 2 한 번 본 적 있다 3 종종 본 적 있다 4 자주 본 적 있다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
163	HN21785	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.  How comfortable do you feel about using a heated tobacco product around other people?	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3. 귀하는 다른 사람들이 있는 장소에서 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 Very comfortable	것이 얼마나 편하십니까?
		<ul><li>2 Comfortable</li><li>3 Neutral</li></ul>	1 매우 편하다
		4 Uncomfortable	2 편하다
		<ul><li>5 Very uncomfortable</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	3 보통이다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 불편하다
			5 매우 불편하다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS PERCEIVED	HEATED TOBACCO PRODUCTS PERCEIVED
		RISK	RISK
164	HN21596	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-3.
		How worried are you that using a heated tobacco product will damage your health in the future?	궐련형 전자담배 사용이 장차 귀하의 건강을 <b>해치게 될지</b> 에 대해
		1 Not at all worried	얼마나 걱정하십니까?
		<ul><li>2 A little worried</li><li>3 Moderately worried</li></ul>	1 전혀 걱정하지 않는다
		4 Very worried	2 약간 걱정한다
		8 Refused	3 어느 정도 걱정한다
		9 Don't know	4 매우 걱정한다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
165	HN21598	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		How harmful do you think heated tobacco products are to your health?  1 Not at all harmful	궐련형 전자담배는 얼마나 해롭다고 생각하십니까?
			1 전혀 해롭지 않다
		<ul><li>2 Slightly harmful</li><li>3 Moderately harmful</li></ul>	2 약간 해롭다
		4 Very harmful	3 어느 정도 해롭다
		5 Extremely harmful	4 매우 해롭다
	8 9	8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 엄청나게 해롭다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
166	HN21571	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. Now some questions about both heated tobacco products and	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		ordinary cigarettes.	이제 궐련형 전자담배와 궐련 담배 모두에 관한 질문을 드리겠습니다.
		Compared to smoking ordinary cigarettes, how harmful do	궐련 담배와 비교했을 때, 궐련형 전자담배는 얼마나 해롭다고

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		you think it is to use a heated tobacco product?	생각하십니까?
	1 Much less harmful than smoking ordinary cigarettes	1 궐련 담배보다 매우 덜 해롭다	
		2 Somewhat less harmful than smoking ordinary	2 궐련 담배보다 덜 해롭다
		cigarettes	3 궐련 담배와 동등하게 해롭다
		3 Equally harmful to smoking ordinary cigarettes	4 궐련 담배보다 더 해롭다
		4 Somewhat more harmful than smoking ordinary cigarettes	
		5 Much more harmful than smoking ordinary	5 궐련 담배보다 매우 더 해롭다
		cigarettes	8 응답 거부
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
167	HN21581	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		Compared to smoking ordinary cigarettes, do you think	궐련 담배와 비교해, 궐련형 전자담배 사용의 중독성은 어느 정도라고
		using heated tobacco products is?	생각하십니까?
		1 Much less addictive than smoking ordinary cigarettes	1 궐련 담배보다 매우 덜 중독성이 있다
		2 Somewhat less addictive than smoking ordinary	
		cigarettes	2 궐련 담배보다 덜 중독성이 있다
		<ul><li>3 Equally addictive as smoking ordinary cigarettes</li><li>4 Somewhat more addictive than smoking ordinary</li></ul>	3 궐련 담배와 동등하게 중독성이 있다
		cigarettes	4 궐련 담배보다 더 중독성이 있다
		5 Much more addictive than smoking ordinary	5 궐련 담배보다 매우 더 중독성이 있다
		cigarettes	8 응답 거부
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
168	HN21573	Ask if (056/NC302=1 or 2) and 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if (056/NC302=1 or 2) and 055/HN309v=1-6.
		Compared to using a liquid e-cigarette, how harmful do you	액상형 전자담배에 비해 궐련형 전자담배는 얼마나 해롭다고
	think using a heated tobacco product is?  1 Much less harmful than using liquid e-cigarettes 2 Somewhat less harmful than using liquid e-cigarettes		생각하십니까?
		1 액상형 전자담배보다 매우 덜 해롭다	
		cigarettes	2 액상형 전자담배보다 덜 해롭다
		3 Equally harmful as using liquid e-cigarettes	
		4 Somewhat more harmful than using liquid e- cigarettes	3 액상형 전자담배만큼 해롭다
		5 Much more harmful than using liquid e-cigarettes	4 액상형 전자담배보다 더 해롭다
		8 Refused	5 액상형 전자담배보다 매우 더 해롭다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
169	HN21576	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		Compared to cigarette smoke, how harmful do you think the emissions from heated tobacco products are to <b>other</b>	궐련 담배 연기와 비교해, 궐련형 전자담배는 <b>다른 사람</b> 에게 얼마나

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		people?	해롭다고 생각하십니까?
		<ol> <li>Much less harmful than cigarette smoke</li> <li>Somewhat less harmful</li> <li>Equally harmful as cigarette smoke</li> </ol>	1 담배 연기보다 매우 덜 해롭다
			2 담배 연기보다 덜 해롭다
		<ul><li>4 Somewhat more harmful</li><li>5 Much more harmful than cigarette smoke</li></ul>	3 담배 연기와 동등하게 해롭다
		8 Refused	4 담배 연기보다 더 해롭다
		9 Don't know	5 담배 연기보다 매우 더 해롭다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES DEPENDENCE	CIGARETTES DEPENDENCE
170	FR21001	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.
		<b>PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.</b> The next part of the survey asks about <b>cigarettes</b> . When	PROGRAMMER: Time stamp. 다음은 <b>궐련 담배</b> 에 대한 질문입니다. 저희가 담배를 언급할 때에는,
		we refer to cigarettes, we mean ordinary cigarettes. We do	·
		<b>not</b> mean heated tobacco products or liquid e-cigarettes.	일반 담배를 의미합니다. 궐련형 전자담배나 액상형 전자담배를
171	FR21118	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3 and [(005/Rtype=P) or	의미하는 것이 아닙니다. Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3 and [(005/Rtype=P) or
1/1	FRZIII8	(005/Rtype=C and 044/FR309v@LSD=8 or 9)].  How old were you when you started smoking cigarettes?  (Please enter your international 016/Age.)  888 Refused  999 Don't Know  (range=1-[016/Age])	(005/Rtype=C and 044/FR309v@LSD=8 or 9)].
			귀하가 담배를 피우기 시작했을 때 귀하는 몇 살이셨습니까? (만
			나이로 입력해 주십시오.)
			888 응답 거부
			999 잘 모르겠다
			(범위=1-[age])
172	SB21012	Ask if 044/FR309v=1.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1.
		How soon after waking do you usually have your first cigarette?  1 5 min or less	잠에서 깨어난 뒤, 보통 얼마 후에 담배를 피우십니까?
			1 5 분 이하
		2 6-30 min	2 6-30 분
		3 31-60 min 4 More than 60 min	3 31-60 분
		8 Refused	4 60 분 이상
		9 Don't know 60 to 174/SB031	8 응답 거부
		Go to 174/SB031.	9 잘 모르겠다
170	CD21027	A-1-16 044 (FD200 2 2	Go to 174/SB031.
173	SB21027	Ask if 044/FR309v=2 or 3.  On days that you smoke, how soon after waking do you usually have your first cigarette?	Ask if 044/FR309v=2 or 3. 담배를 피우시는 날에는 잠에서 깨어난 뒤 보통 얼마 후에 담배를

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 5 min or less	피우십니까?
		2 6-30 min 3 31-60 min	1 5 분 이하
		4 More than 60 min	2 6-30 분
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 31-60 분
		9 Don't know	4 60 분 이상
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
174	SB21031	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-4.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-4.
		Do you consider yourself addicted to cigarettes?  1 Not at all	귀하는 본인이 담배에 중독되어 있다고 생각하십니까?
		2 Yes somewhat addicted	1 전혀 그렇지 않다
		<ul><li>3 Yes very addicted</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	2 다소 중독되어 있다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 매우 중독되어 있다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
175	SB21041	Ask if 044/FR309v=4-7.  How hard is it to go without smoking cigarettes for a whole	Ask if 044/FR309v=4-7.
		day?	하루종일 담배를 피우지 않는 것은 얼마나 어려우십니까?
		0 Easy	0 쉽다
		<ul><li>1 Not at all hard</li><li>2 Somewhat hard</li></ul>	1 어렵지 않다
		3 Very hard	2 다소 어렵다
		4 Extremely hard 8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 많이 어렵다
			4 매우 많이 어렵다
			8 응답 거부
176	SB21234	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	9 잘 모르겠다 Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
170	3DZ1Z34	In the last 30 days, how often have you stopped yourself	지난 30일 동안, 담배를 피우고 싶은 충동이 있었으나, 스스로 참으신
		from having a cigarette when you had the urge to smoke?	경험은 얼마나 있습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Never</li><li>2 Once</li></ul>	1 없다
		3 A few times	2 한 번
		4 Lots of times 8 Refused	3 종종
		9 Don't know	4 여러 번
			8 응답 거부
			이 이번 기구

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES BRAND CHOICE	CIGARETTES BRAND CHOICE
177	BR21310	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.  Do you have a usual brand and variety of cigarettes?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.평소 피우시는 담배의 브랜드나 종류가 있습니까?1 예2 아니요8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
178a	BR21311	Ask if 045/FR305=1.  PROGRAMMER: Refer to the brand list provided separately for 178a/BR311.  177/BR310=1: What is your usual brand and variety of cigarettes?  177/BR310<>1: What brand and variety of cigarettes are you currently smoking?  [drop-down brand list]  8888 Refused  9997 Other (specify)  9999 Don't Know	Ask if 045/FR305=1. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the brand list provided separately for 178a/BR311. BR310=1: 귀하가 평소 피우시는 담배의 브랜드와 종류는 무엇입니까? BR310<>1: 귀하는 현재 어떤 브랜드 및 종류의 담배를 피우십니까? [drop-down 브랜드 목록] 8888 응답 거부 9997 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
178b	BR213110	Ask if 178a/BR311=9997. Specify other brand and variety.	Ask if 178a/BR311=9997. 기타 브랜드와 종류를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
179a	BR21327	Ask if 045/FR305=1.  177/BR310=1: Just to confirm, what is the flavour of your usual brand of cigarettes?  177/BR310<>1: Just to confirm, what is the flavour of your current brand of cigarettes?  Note: We are referring to the flavour of the cigarette itself, not to flavour capsules.  1 No flavour (plain) 2 Menthol or mint 3 Other (specify) 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 045/FR305=1. BR310=1: 확인 차, 귀하가 평소에 피우시는 담배의 향은 무엇입니까? BR310<>1: 확인 차, 귀하가 현재 피우시는 담배의 향은 무엇입니까? 주의: 저희는 어떤 캡슐이 아닌 담배 자체의 향을 언급하고 있습니다. 1 무향 (일반) 2 멘솔 또는 민트 3 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:) 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
179b	BR21327o	Ask if 179a/BR327=3.	Ask if 179a/BR327=3.
		Specify other flavour	기타 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
179c	BR21367	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		Does your [usual (177/BR310=1)/ current (177/BR310<>1)] brand have a flavour capsule in the filter	[평소에 피우는 (BR310=1)/ 현재 피우는 (BR310<>1)] 브랜드는
		that releases a flavour when it is crushed?	필터 안에 터트리면 향이 나는 캡슐이 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 있다
		2 No 8 Refused	2 없다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
180	BR21358	Ask if 179c/BR367=1.	Ask if 179c/BR367=1.
		When you smoke a pack of capsule cigarettes, how often	통상 담배 한 갑을 피우실때, 얼마나 자주 캡슐을 터트리십니까?
		on average do you crush the flavour capsule?  1 Every capsule	1 모든 캡슐
		2 Most capsules	2 대부분의 캡슐
		3 About half the capsules	3 대략 절반의 캡슐
		<ul><li>4 Some capsules, but less than half</li><li>5 Never</li></ul>	4 절반 미만의 캡슐
		8 Refused	5 전혀 터뜨리지 않는다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		CICARETTEC DI AIN DACKACINO	9 잘 모르겠다
181	BR21380	CIGARETTES PLAIN PACKAGING Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	CIGARETTES PLAIN PACKAGING Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
101	DK21300	Now thinking about the quality of your cigarettes. Would	이제 귀하의 담배의 품질에 대해 생각해 보십시오. 매우 높은 품질,
		you describe them as: very high quality, high quality,	높은 품질, 중간 품질 또는 낮은 품질로 설명할 수 있습니까?
		medium quality, or low quality?  1 Very high quality	1 매우 높은 품질
		2 High quality	2 높은 품질
		3 Medium quality	
		4 Low quality 8 Refused	3 중간 품질
		9 Don't know	4 낮은 품질
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
182	BR21668	Ask if 177/BR310=1.  To what extent are you committed to your regular brand of	Ask if 177/BR310=1.
		cigarettes?	귀하는 평소 피우시는 담배의 브랜드에 어느 정도의 애착을 가지고
		1 Not at all	계십니까?
		2 A little	1 전혀 없다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		3 Somewhat	2 조금 있다
		4 A lot 8 Refused	3 다소 있다
		9 Don't know	4 많이 있다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
183	LM21255	Ask if 045/FR305=1.	Ask if 045/FR305=1.
		Now thinking about different brands of cigarettes, not their varieties We are interested in your thoughts on how	이제 담배의 종류가 아닌 서로 다른 브랜드들에 대해 생각해
		brands compare to each other. In your opinion, how	보겠습니다. 저희는 브랜드 간의 차이에 대한 귀하의 생각을
		different are cigarette brands in how they taste?	알아보고자 합니다. 담배의 향에 있어서 담배의 브랜드에 따라 얼마나
		<ul><li>1 Not at all different</li><li>2 A little different</li></ul>	차이가 있다고 생각하십니까?
		3 Somewhat different	1 전혀 다르지 않다
		4 Very different 8 Refused	2 조금 다르다
		9 Don't know	3 다소 다르다
		Examples of brands include Marlboro, ESSE, or Kent.	4 매우 다르다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
			브랜드의 예로는 말보로, ESSE 또는 켄트가 있습니다.
184	BR21384	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		How much do cigarette brands differ in how prestigious they are?	브랜드 간의 명성에는 얼마나 차이가 있습니까?
		1 Not at all different	1 전혀 차이가 없다
		<ul><li>2 A little different</li><li>3 Somewhat different</li></ul>	2 조금 차이가 있다
		4 Very different	3 다소 차이가 있다
		8 Refused	4 매우 다르다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
185	IN21601	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.  To what extent do you like the look of your cigarette pack?	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		1 Not at all	귀하가 피우시는 담뱃갑의 외부 디자인이 얼마나 마음에 드십니까?
		2 A little	1 전혀 마음에 들지 않는다
		<ul><li>3 Somewhat</li><li>4 Quite a lot</li></ul>	2 조금 마음에 든다
		5 Very much	3 다소 마음에 든다
		8 Refused	4 꽤 많이 마음에 든다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	5 매우 마음에 든다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
186	IN21609	Ask if 045/FR305=1.	Ask if 045/FR305=1.
		To what extent does seeing your cigarette pack lead you to think about the pleasure you will get from smoking your	귀하가 담뱃갑을 보았을 때, 다음 담배를 피울 때 느끼게 될 즐거움을
		next cigarette?	어느 정도로 상상하게 됩니까?
		1 Not at all 2 A little	1 전혀 상상되지 않는다
		2 A little 3 Somewhat	2 조금 상상된다
		4 A lot	3 어느 정도 상상된다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 많이 상상된다
		3 Boile Know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
187	IN21610	Ask if 045/FR305=1 or 2.	Ask if 045/FR305=1 or 2.
		How often does seeing a cigarette pack make you want to have a cigarette?	담뱃갑이나 담배 파우치를 보는 것이 담배를 피우고 싶은 마음을
		1 Never	얼마나 자주 들게 합니까?
		2 Rarely 3 Sometimes	1 전혀 피우고 싶어지지 않는다
		4 Often	2 거의 피우고 싶어지지 않는다
		5 Very often	3 가끔 피우고 싶어진다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 자주 피우고 싶어진다
		3 Boile Know	5 매우 자주 피우고 싶어진다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
188	IN21615	Ask if 045/FR305=1.	Ask if 045/FR305=1.
		How often do you see the cigarette packs and think cigarettes are harmful?	귀하는 얼마나 자주 담뱃갑을 보며 담배가 해롭다고 생각하십니까?
		1 Never	1 전혀 해롭다고 생각하지 않는다
		2 Rarely 3 Sometimes	2 거의 해롭다고 생각하지 않는다
		3 Sometimes 4 Often	3 가끔 해롭다고 생각한다
		5 Very often	4 자주 해롭다고 생각한다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 매우 자주 해롭다고 생각한다
		5 Bon Cition	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
190	IN21619 PS21540	Ask if 045/FR305=1 or 2.  When you look at a cigarette pack, what do you usually notice first  the warning labels, or other aspects of the pack such as branding?  1 Warning labels 2 Other aspects of the pack such as branding 8 Refused 9 Don't know  Ask if 045/FR305=1.	Ask if 045/FR305=1 or 2.         담뱃갑을 볼 때, 가장 먼저 보이는 것은 무엇입니까?         경고 그림 또는 브랜드 등 담뱃갑의 다른 부분         1 경고 그림         2 브랜드 등 답뱃갑의 다른 부분         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다         Ask if 045/FR305=1.
		How often do you notice other people with the brand of cigarettes you smoke?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	귀하가 피우시는 담배 브랜드를 가진 사람들을 얼마나 자주 보십니까?1 전혀 보이지 않는다2 거의 보이지 않는다3 가끔 본다4 자주 본다5 매우 자주 본다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
191	PS21542	Ask if 045/FR305=1.  Do you feel there is something in common among the people who smoke your brand of cigarettes?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 045/FR305=1. 귀하와 같은 브랜드의 담배를 피우는 사람들 사이에 공통점이 있다고 생각하십니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
192	IN21633	Ask if 045/FR305=1.  Compared to a year ago, do your cigarettes currently taste better, taste worse, taste the same, or just taste different?  1 Taste better 2 Taste worse 3 Taste the same 4 Just taste different 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 045/FR305=1.         1년 전과 비교하여, 피우시는 담배의 맛이 더 좋아졌습니까, 더         나빠졌습니까, 똑같습니까, 혹은 다른 맛입니까?         1 더 좋아졌다         2 더 나빠졌다         3 똑같다         4 다른 맛이다         8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
193	IN21634	Ask if 045/FR305=1.  Compared to a year ago, do you find your cigarettes more satisfying, less satisfying, or just as satisfying?  1 More satisfying 2 Less satisfying 3 Just as satisfying 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 045/FR305=1. 1년 전과 비교하여, 피우시는 담배에 더 만족하십니까, 덜 만족하십니까, 혹은 평소와 같습니까? 1 더 만족한다 2 덜 만족한다 3 평소와 같다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES LIGHT/MILD	CIGARETTES LIGHT/MILD
194	LM21109	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.  177/BR310=1: Do you think that the cigarette brand you usually smoke might be a little less harmful, no different, or a little more harmful, compared to other cigarette brands?  177/BR310=2-9: Do you think that the cigarette brand you currently smoke might be a little less harmful, no different, or a little more harmful, compared to other cigarette brands?  044/FR309v=4-7: Based on your experience of smoking, do you think that the cigarette brand you used to smoke might be a little less harmful, no different, or a little more harmful, compared to other cigarette brands?  1 A little less harmful 2 No different 3 A little more harmful 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7. BR310=1: 귀하가 평소 피우시는 담배 브랜드는 다른 담배 브랜드에 비해 조금 덜 해롭거나, 다를 바 없거나, 조금 더 해로울 수 있다고 생각하십니까? BR310=2-9: 귀하가 현재 피우시는 담배 브랜드는 다른 담배 브랜드에 비해 조금 덜 해롭거나, 다를 바 없거나, 조금 더 해로울 수 있다고 생각하십니까? FR309v=4-7: 담배를 피웠던 경험으로 비추어 볼 때, 귀하가 피우시던 담배 브랜드는 다른 담배 브랜드에 비해 조금 덜 해로울 수 있거나, 다를 바 없거나, 조금 더 해로울 수 있거나, 다를 바 없거나, 조금 더 해로울 수 있다고 생각하십니까?  1 조금 덜 해롭다 2 다를 바 없다 3 조금 더 해롭다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
195a	LM21321	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.  Please tell us to what extent you agree or disagree with each of the following statements.  Light or mild cigarettes are less harmful than regular cigarettes.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7. 다음의 문장에 얼마나 동의하시는지 말씀해 주십시오. 라이트/마일드 담배는 일반 담배보다 덜 해롭다. 1 매우 동의한다 2 동의한다 3 보통이다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		5 Strongly disagree	4 동의하지 않는다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 매우 동의하지 않는다
		5 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
195b	PS21243	The harsher the smoke feels in your throat, the more dangerous the smoke is likely to be.	연기가 목구멍에서 더 강하게 느껴질수록, 그 연기는 위험할 가능성이 더 높다.
195c	LM21331	Light or mild cigarettes are smoother on your throat and	라이트/마일드 담배는 일반 담배보다 목과 가슴에 더 부드럽게
		chest than regular cigarettes.	느껴진다.
195d	LM21705	Menthol cigarettes are smoother on your throat and chest than regular cigarettes.	멘솔 담배는 일반 담배보다 목과 가슴에 더 부드럽다.
195e	LM21703	Menthol cigarettes are less harmful than non-menthol cigarettes.	멘솔 담배는 일반 담배보다 덜 해롭다.
		CIGARETTES QUITTING ATTEMPTS	CIGARETTES QUITTING ATTEMPTS
196	QA21101	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		Have you ever tried to quit smoking cigarettes?  1 Yes	귀하는 금연을 시도한 적이 있습니까?
		2 No	1 있다
		8 Refused	2 없다
		9 Don't know  If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 206/CH801.	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 206/CH801.
197	QA21561	Ask if 196/QA101=1.  005/Rtype=P: How many quit attempts have you made in	Ask if 196/QA101=1.
		the last 12 months?	Rtype=P: 지난 12개월 동안 몇 회 금연을 시도 하셨습니까?
		<b>005/Rtype=C:</b> How many quit attempts have you made	Rtype=C: [LSD] 이후로 몇 회 금연을 시도하셨습니까?
		since [LSD]? 8888 Refused	8888 응답 거부
		9999 Don't Know	9999 잘 모르겠다
		(range 0-999)	(범위 0-999)
		Enter number of attempts between 0 and 999. If you don't know exactly, try to give an estimate.	0에서 999 사이의 시도 횟수를 입력해 주십시오. 정확히 모르겠다면
		If 197/QA561=0, go to 206/CH801.	추정치를 입력해 주십시오.
100	0.404.450		If 197/QA561=0, go to 206/CH801.
198	QA21450	Ask if 197/QA561>0.  How long ago did your most recent quit attempt start?	Ask if 197/QA561>0.
		1 Within the last week	가장 최근에 진행하신 금연 시도는 얼마 전부터 시작하셨습니까?
		2 1 week to 1 month ago	1 지난 주
		3 1-3 months ago	2 1 주에서 한 달 전

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		4 4-6 months ago	3 1-3 개월 전
		<ul><li>5 7 months or more ago</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	4 4-6 개월 전
		9 Don't know	5 7 개월 또는 그 이전
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
199	QA21235	Ask if 197/QA561>0.	Ask if 197/QA561>0.
		How long did you stay smoke-free on your most recent quit attempt?	가장 최근에 하신 금연 시도는 얼마나 오랫동안 지속하였습니까?
		1 Less than 1 day	1 하루 미만
		2 1-6 days	2 1-6 일
		3 1-2 weeks 4 3-4 weeks	3 1-2 주
		5 1-3 months	4 3-4 주
		6 4-6 months 7 7-12 months	5 1-3 개월
		8 Refused	6 4-6 개월
		9 Don't know	7 7-12 개월
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
200	QA21671	Ask if 197/QA561>0.	Ask if 197/QA561>0.
		On your last quit attempt, did you stop smoking cigarettes suddenly or did you gradually cut down on the number of	마지막 금연 시도 당시, 갑자기 담배를 끊으셨습니까, 아니면 점차
		cigarettes you smoked?	횟수를 줄이셨습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Stopped suddenly</li><li>2 Cut down gradually</li></ul>	1 갑자기 끊었다
		8 Refused	2 점차 줄여나갔다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES LAST QUIT ATTEMPT &	CIGARETTES LAST QUIT ATTEMPT &
201a	CH21961	CESSATION HELP Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).	CESSATION HELP Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).
	3	Which of the following products and services did you use as	다음 중 [마지막 (FR309v=1-3)]/ 현재 (FR309v=4-7)] 금연
		part of your [last (044/FR309v=1-3)/ current (044/FR309v=4-7)] attempt to quit smoking cigarettes?	시도를 위해 어떤 제품 또는 서비스를 사용하셨습니까?
		Telephone or quitline service (1544-9030).	금연상담전화 또는 서비스 (1544-9030).
		1 Yes	1 그렇다
		2 No 8 Refused	2 아니다
		9 Don't know	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean	
			8 응답 거부	
			9 잘 모르겠다	
201b	CH21965		인터넷 - 즉, 금연에 관한 웹사이트 혹은 유튜브 영상. 단, 휴대폰이나	
		quitting smoking but not including mobile phone or tablet apps.	태블릿 앱은 포함하지 않음.	
201c	CH21969	A smoking cessation clinic run by a medical institution	의료 시설에서 진행하는 금연치료 클리닉 (예: 보건소 금연클리닉,	
		(e.g., cessation services in public health centres, tobacco cessation consultation in hospitals and clinics, traditional	병의원 금연치료, 한의원 또는 지역금연지원센터에서 주최하는	
		medical clinics and cessation camp at regional smoking centres)?	금연캠프, 등)	
201d	CH21960	Cessation therapy programs that are covered by medical insurance.	의료보험으로 보장되는 금연치료 프로그램.	
201e	CH21959	Other stop smoking services that are not covered by medical insurance, such as individual or group counselling,	의료보험으로 보장되지 않는 기타 금연상담 서비스 (예: 개인 또는	
		stop-smoking courses, or behaviour therapy.	단체 상담, 금연 강좌, 행동 치료법)	
201f	CH21972	Apps or automated services on a mobile phone or tablet.	모바일이나 태블릿 상의 앱 또는 자동화 서비스	
201g	CH21973	Pamphlets or brochures on how to quit.	금연 방법에 대한 팜플릿 또는 브로슈어	
201h	CH21966		의사 혹은 간호사, 치과의사, 약사 등과 같은 다른 의료 전문가와의	
		from a doctor or other health care professional such as a nurse, dentist, pharmacist, etc.	개인 면담 (대면, 화상 회의 또는 전화)	
201i	EQ21101	Ask if [(197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7)] AND 056/NC302=1.	Ask if [(197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7)] AND 056/NC302=1.	
		A liquid e-cigarette, such as JUUL, lil Vapor, bubblemon,	쥴, 릴 베이퍼, 버블몬, 하카 시그니처, 유웰 칼리번, 마그마와 같은	
		Haka Signature, UWELL Caliburn and Magma.	액상형 전자담배.	
201j	HN21932	Ask if [(197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7)] AND 050/HN106=1.	Ask if [(197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7)] AND 050/HN106=1.	
			A heated tobacco product, such as IQOS, lil (mini, plus or hybrid), glo (mini, pro or hyper), glo sens or Ploom TECH.	아이코스, 릴 (플러스, 미니 또는 하이브리드), 글로 (미니, 프로 또는
		, ,, , , , , , , , ,	하이퍼), 글로 센스 또는 플룸테크와 같은 궐련형 전자담배	
201k	CH21977	Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7). Other product or service.	Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).	
2011	CH21977o	Ask if 201k/CH977=1.	기타 제품 또는 서비스 Ask if 201k/CH977=1.	
2011	C11219770	Specify other.	기타 제품 또는 서비스를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.	
202a	SM21942	Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).	Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).	
		Program as yes/no grid.	이제 금연 보조제에 대해 생각해 보겠습니다	
		Now thinking about stop-smoking medications	귀하가 [마지막 (FR309v=1-3)]/ 현재 (FR309v=4-7)] 금연 시도에	
		We want to know about the prescription stop-smoking	사용한 처방 금연 보조제에 대해 알아보고자 합니다. 여기에는 니코틴	
		medications that you used for your [last (044/FR309v=1-3)/current (044/FR309v=4-7)] attempt to quit smoking	대체 제품은 포함되지 <b>않습니다</b> 이 제품들에 대해서는 이후에	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		cigarettes. This does <b>not</b> include nicotine replacement	다시 질문하도록 하겠습니다.
		products we'll ask you about those next.	귀하는 어떤 금연 보조제를 사용했습니까?
		Which stop-smoking medication did you use?	바레니클린 (챔픽스).
		Varenicline, also called Champix.  1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused	8 응답 거부
		9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
202b	SM21940	Bupropion, also called Wellbutrin or Zyban.	부프로피온 (웰부트린)
202c	SM21949	Any other prescription stop smoking medication (specify).	기타 다른 처방 금연 보조제 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
202d	SM21949o	Ask if 202c/SM949=1.	Ask if 202c/SM949=1.
		Specify other prescription stop smoking medication.	기타 다른 처방 금연 보조제를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
203a	SM21252	Ask if any of (202a/SM942, 202b/SM940, 202c/SM949)=1.	Ask if any of (202a/SM942, 202b/SM940, 202c/SM949)=1.
		Where did you get the prescription stop-smoking	귀하는 금연 보조제를 어디서 처방을 받으셨습니까?
		medication?  1 Community health centre 2 Hospital or western clinic 3 Both community health centre AND a hospital or	1 보건소
			_ 2 병원
			3 보건소와 병원 모두
		western clinic 4 Other source (specify)	4 기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
		5 Traditional medical clinic	5 한의원
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
203b	SM21252o	Ask if 203a/SM252=4.	Ask if 203a/SM252=4.
		Specify other source.	기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
204	SM21920	Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).	Ask if (197/QA561>0) or (044/FR309v=4-7).
		Still thinking about this [last (044/FR309v=1-3)/ current (044/FR309v=4-7)] attempt to quit smoking cigarettes	계속해서 이 [마지막 (FR309v=1-3)/ 현재 (FR309v=4-7)] 금연
		Did you use any type of nicotine replacement medication,	시도에 대해 생각해 보겠습니다.
		such as patches, gum, lozenges, etc?  1 Yes	귀하는 패치, 껌, 구강 스프레이 등과 같은 니코틴 대체 제품을 사용한
		2 No	적이 있습니까?
		8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know Nicotine replacement products come in various forms, like	2 아니요
		patch, gum, and lozenges.	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 206/CH801.	9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			니코틴 대체 제품은 패치, 껌, 목캔디와 같은 다양한 형태로
			제공됩니다.
			If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 206/CH801.
205a	SM21921	Ask if 204/SM920=1.	Ask if 204/SM920=1.
		Program as yes/no grid. Which nicotine replacement product(s) or aid did you use for	이 [마지막 (FR309v=1-3)/ 현재 (FR309v=4-7)] 금연 시도 중에
		your [last (044/FR309v=1-3)/ current (044/FR309v=4-7)]	사용한 니코틴 대체 제품 또는 보조제들은 무엇입니까?
		attempt to quit smoking cigarettes?	니코틴 껌
		Nicotine gum. 1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused	8 응답 거부
		9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
205b	SM21922	Nicotine patch.	니코틴 패치
205c	SM21923	Nicotine lozenges.	니코틴 함유 목캔디
205d	NR21188	Acupuncture.	침 요법
205e	SM21930	Any other nicotine replacement medication (specify).	기타 다른 니코틴 대체 제품 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
205f	SM21930o	Ask if 205e/SM930=1.	Ask if 205e/SM930=1.
		Specify other nicotine replacement medication.	기타 다른 니코틴 대체 제품을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
206	CH21801	<b>Ask all.</b> In the last 12 months, have you had a one-to-one session	Ask all.
		with a doctor or other health professional (in-person,	지난 12개월 동안, 귀하는 의사나 보건계통 전문가와 개인 면담(대면,
		online, or by phone)?	온라인 혹은 유선전화)을 가진 적이 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No 8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 210/CH851.	9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 210/CH851.
207	CH21811	Ask if 206/CH801=1 and 044/FR309v=1-7.	Ask if 206/CH801=1 and 044/FR309v=1-7.
		In <b>any</b> one-to-one session with a doctor or other health professional in the last 12 months, did you receive advice	지난 12개월 동안, 귀하가 의사나 보건계통 전문가와 개인 면담을
		to quit smoking cigarettes?	<b>가졌을 때,</b> 금연하라는 조언을 받은 적이 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No 8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 210/CH851.	9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 210/CH851.
208	CH21808	Ask if 207/CH811=1.  Did you bring up the topic of quitting cigarettes or did the doctor or health professional?  1 I brought it up 2 Doctor or health professional brought it up 8 Refused 9 Don't know  Ask if 207/CH811=1.	Ask if 207/CH811=1.금연에 대한 언급을 누가 먼저 했습니까?1 본인이 언급했다2 의사나 보건계통 전문가 쪽에서 언급했다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다Ask if 207/CH811=1.
209	CUSIAIS	Did the doctor or health professional give you a referral to a stop-smoking service, such as a smoking cessation clinic or specialist?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	의사나 보건계통 전문가로 부터 금연 클리닉 또는 금연 전문가를 추천 받았습니까?  1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES GOVERNMENT CESSATION	CIGARETTES GOVERNMENT CESSATION
		PROGRAMS	PROGRAMS
210	CH21851	Ask all.  Have you heard of stop-smoking clinics that are in public health centers?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=1, go to 211/CH852.  Otherwise, go to 212/CH853.	Ask all. 귀하는 보건소에서 운영하는 금연 클리닉에 대해 들어보셨습니까?  1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response=1, go to 211/CH852. Otherwise, go to 212/CH853.
211	CH21852	Ask if 210/CH851=1 and 044/FR309v=1-8.  Have you ever visited a stop-smoking clinic in a public health center?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 210/CH851=1 and 044/FR309v=1-8. 귀하는 보건소에서 운영하는 금연 클리닉에 방문해보신 경험이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
212	CH21853	Ask all. Stop-smoking clinics in public health centers provide you	Ask all. 보건소에서 운영하는 금연 클리닉에서는 무료로 금연상담과 금연

medication. Would you be interested in visiting a stop-smoking clinic in a public health center, to receive such services?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 8 응답 거부	· 귀하는 이러한 서비스를 받기 위해 ·리닉에 방문하실 생각이 있습니까?
9 Don't know 9 잘 모르겠다	
designated 17 regional smoking cessation support centers nationwide. In addition, the Ministry of Health and Welfare conducts 2 <b>inpatient</b> smoking cessation programs for heavy smokers.  Have you heard of inpatient smoking cessation programs?  17개 지역에서 운영하고 있습 중증 흡연자를 대상으로 연 2 있습니다.	터 지역금연지원센터를 선정하여 현재 하나다. 추가적으로, 보건복지부에서는 회 <b>단기금연캠프</b> 프로그램을 진행하고 해 들어보신 경험이 있으십니까?
214a CH21732 Ask if 213/CH731=1. Where did you find out about inpatient smoking cessation programs? Media (TV, Radio, Newspapers, Magazines) 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  Ask if 213/CH731=1. 어느 매체를 통해 단기금연캠 미디어 (TV, 라디오, 신문, 집 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다	프 프로그램에 대해 들어보셨습니까?
214b CH21741 Advertisements on buses or subway trains 버스 혹은 지하철에 개시된 공	방고
214c CH21745 Bus stop advertisements 버스 정류장 광고	
214d CH21742 Placard advertisements 플래카드 광고	
214e CH21743 Banners, videos or brochures from hospitals or public health centers 병원 또는 보건소에서의 배너	, 비디오, 혹은 브로셔
214f CH21744 A doctor or health professional 의사 혹은 보건계통 전문가	
214g CH21746 Mail or leaflets 우편 또는 전단지	
214h CH21747 The Internet 인터넷	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
214i	CH21748	A friend, relative or colleague	친구, 친척 혹은 동료
214j	CH21749	Some other place	기타 다른 매체 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
214k	CH21749o	Ask if 214j/CH749=1.	Ask if 214j/CH749=1.
		What other place?	기타 다른 매체를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
215	CH21733	Ask if 213/CH731=1 and 044/FR309v=1-8.  Inpatient smoking cessation programs include a 5-day intensive treatment program during which a smoker undergoes addiction treatment in hospital. Here a smoker undergoes psychological counseling and education in an institute for enhancing smoking cessation motivation. These programs are provided free-of-charge.  Have you ever participated in an inpatient smoking cessation program?  1 [Do not program] 2 Yes, I participated in the 5-day inpatient smoking cessation program. 3 [Do not program] 4 No, I did not join this program. 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 213/CH731=1 and 044/FR309v=1-8.  단기금연캠프 프로그램에는 5일간 흡연자가 병원에서 중독치료를 받는 집중치료 프로그램이 있습니다.이 프로그램에서 흡연자는 의료 시설에서 금연동기를 강화시켜주는 심리상담과 교육을 받습니다. 해당 프로그램들은 무료로 진행되고 있습니다. 귀하는 단기금연캠프 프로그램에 참여하신 경험이 있습니까? 1 [Do not program] 2 예, 5일 집중치료 프로그램 참여 경험이 있습니다 3 [Do not program] 4 아니요, 참여 경험이 없습니다. 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
216	CH21735 (Prev. CH734)	Ask if 215/CH733=4, 8 or 9 and 044/FR309v=1-3.  Would you be interested in joining the 5-day inpatient smoking cessation program?  1 Yes, I would join.  2 It sounds interesting, but I am not able to join.  3 I am not interested at all.  8 Refused  9 Don't know	Ask if 215/CH733=4, 8 or 9 and 044/FR309v=1-3.5일간 병원에서 중독치료를 받는 집중치료 프로그램에 참여하실의향이 있습니까?1 예, 참여할 의향이 있습니다2 흥미로운 경험일 것 같지만 참여할 수 없을 것 같습니다3 전혀 관심이 없다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
217	CH21700	Ask all.  Have you heard of stop-smoking services or prescription stop-smoking medication that is offered in traditional medical clinics?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 220/CH856.	Ask all.한의원에서 제공하는 금연 서비스 또는 금연 처방약에 대해 들어본적이 있습니까?1 예2 아니요8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 220/CH856.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
218	CH21701	Ask if 217/CH700=1 and 044/FR309v=1-8.	Ask if 217/CH700=1 and 044/FR309v=1-8.
	(Prev.	Have you ever used a stop-smoking service or prescription	귀하는 한의원에서 제공하는 금연 서비스 또는 금연 처방약을 이용한
	NV002)	stop-smoking medication offered in traditional medical clinics?	적이 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 220/CH856.	9 잘 모르겠다
		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	If response=2, 8 or 9, go to 220/CH856.
219a	CH21702	Ask if 218/CH701=1.	Ask if 218/CH701=1.
	(Prev.	(Programmer: program as grid.)	(Programmer: program as grid.)
	NV003)	What stop-smoking services or prescription stop-smoking	어떤 금연 서비스 혹은 금연 처방약을 이용하셨습니까?
		medication did you use? Herbal medication	한약
		1 Yes	1 이용했다
		2 No	2 이용하지 않았다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
219b	CH21703	Acupuncture	- ··· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
219c	CH21704	Varenicline, also called Champix	바레니클린 (챔픽스)
219d	CH21705	Bupropion, also called Wellbutrin or Zyban	부프로피온 (웰부트린 혹은 자이반)
220	CH21856	Ask if (201a/CH961=2, 8 or 9) or (197/QA561=0).	Ask if (201a/CH961=2, 8 or 9) or (197/QA561=0).
		Have you ever used a quitline service a telephone	귀하는 금연을 위해 금연상담전화 서비스를 이용해 본 적이 있습니까?
		counselling service for quitting smoking cigarettes?  1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		3 Never heard of quitline services	3 금연상담전화 서비스에 대해 들어본 적 없다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		If response=1, go to 222/CH880.	9 잘 모르겠다
		, , , ,	If response=1, go to 222/CH880.
221	CH21857	Ask if (220/CH856=2, 3, 8 or 9) and 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if (220/CH856=2, 3, 8 or 9) and 044/FR309v=1-3.
		A quitline service provides you with free counselling to help	금연상담전화 서비스는 금연을 돕기 위해 무료 상담을 제공하는
		you quit smoking cigarettes. Would you be interested in using a quitline to receive stop-smoking counselling?	서비스 입니다. 금연상담을 받기 위해 금연상담전화 서비스를
		1 Yes	이용하는 것에 관심이 있습니까?
		2 No	1
		8 Refused	± *

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
222	CH21880	Ask all.	Ask all.
		In the last 30 days that is, since [30-day anchor] have	지난 30일 간, 즉 [1M anchor]내에, 금연 보조제 관련 광고를 보신
		you noticed any advertisements for stop-smoking medications?	적이 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No 8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
223	SM21610	Ask if 026/FR225-1-5.	Ask if 026/FR225-1-5.
		The National Health Insurance Service has implemented a	국민건강보험공단에서는 금연 관련 의료 비용과 금연 보조제 비용을
		Stop Smoking Support Program which provides financial aid toward medical fees and stop-smoking medications. Were	지원하는 금연 치료 프로그램을 실시하고 있습니다. 귀하는 이 사실을
		you aware of this?	알고 있었습니까?
		1 Yes 2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
224	SM21611	Ask if 223/SM610=1.	Ask if 223/SM610=1.
		Have you received financial aid for medication through the Stop Smoking Support Program under the National Health	귀하는 국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램을 통해
		Insurance Service?	보조제 비용을 지원 받으신 경험이 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No 8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
225	SM21602	Ask all.	Ask all.
		Do you support or oppose the National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications?	귀하는 국민건강보험공단에서 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용을 지원하는
		1 Strongly support	것에 찬성합니까?
		2 Support	1 매우 찬성
		<ul><li>3 Oppose</li><li>4 Strongly oppose</li></ul>	2 찬성
		8 Refused	3 반대
		9 Don't know	

226a SM21609 Ask if 224/SM611=1. (Programmer: program as grid.) Do you agree or disagree with the following? The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stopsmoking medications makes it easier for me to quit smoking.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stopsmoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  8 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause  Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 2 Stroke in cigarette smokers? 3 Ask all. ROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause  Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 2 Stroke in cigarette smokers? 3 Ask all. ROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause  Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 2 On Lancer in cigarette smokers? 3 Agd All. 3 Ask all. 4 Ask al	Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
SM21609 Ask if 224/SM611=1. (Programmer: program as grid.) Do you agree or disagree with the following? The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes it easier for me to quit smoking.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all.  PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause.  Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 응답 거부 9 전 모르겠다  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause.  Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 응답 거부 9 전 모르겠다  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21256 Cral cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21256 Cral cancer in cigarette smokers? 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers?				4 매우 반대
SM21609 Ask if 224/SM611=1. (Programmer: program as grid.) Do you agree or disagree with the following? The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes it easier for me to quit smoking.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 6 S Strongly disagree 7 Strongly agree 9 Don't know 8 SE 17부 9 잘 모르겠다 226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause on the cigarette smokers?  2 No 2 No 3 Sal 4 Sephort 4 Sephort 5 Day Salval All All All All All All All All All A				8 응답 거부
### Programmer: program as grid.) Do you agree or disagree with the following? The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking, medications makes it easier for me to quit smoking,  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know  226b SM21603  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  **CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS**  Ask all.  PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause				9 잘 모르겠다
Do you agree or disagree with the following? The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stopsmoking medications makes it easier for me to quit smoking.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 SB 27 P  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stopsmoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  ENOUGH AND	226a	SM21609	_	_
The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes it easier for me to quit smoking.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 6 Refused 9 Don't know 8 Str 7부 9 잘 모르겠다  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications.  The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications.  The National				귀하는 다음과 같은 입장에 동의합니까?
Smoking. 1 Strongly agree 2 동의한다 2 동의한다 3 중립 4 동의하다 않는다 5 장하지 않는다 5 전혀 동의하지 않는다 8 유로 사용함 기능성을 높여준다.  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  227a KN2121 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause				국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은
1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 2 Agree 2 Agree 2 Agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know 5 전혀 동의하지 않는다 5 전혀 동의하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 급연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은 금연 보조제를 사용할 가능성을 높여준다.  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause				금연에 도움이 되었다.
2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 5 Strongly disagree 6 Refused 9 Don't know 5 전혀 동의하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은 금연 보조제를 사용할 가능성을 높여준다. CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  227a KN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause . Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 St 7부 9 잘 모르겠다 227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 급연자의 패암 227c KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 급연자의 주암 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 급연자의 구강암				1 매우 동의한다
4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 4 동의하지 않는다 5 전혀 동의하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은 금연 보조제를 사용할 가능성을 높여준다.  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암			2 Agree	2 동의한다
5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 SE 가부 9 잘 모르겠다 국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은 함께 가능성을 높여준다.  226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  227a KN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause				3 중립
9 Don't know 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은 금연 보조제를 사용할 가능성을 높여준다.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause · · · Stroke in cigarette smokers?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 2276 KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 패암 2276 KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 파암 2276 KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암				4 동의하지 않는다
8 응답 거무 9 잘 모르겠다 226b SM21603 The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop- smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  227a KN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause  Stroke in cigarette smokers?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers?  227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers?  227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers?  1 Gerval 구분 9 잘 모르겠다 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 2 하나요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 2 한다요 9 전기 건강 증상의 월인이 됩다고 생각하십니까? 6 연자의 제암 6 연자의 폐암 6 연자의 피암 6 연자의 구강암			8 Refused	5 전혀 동의하지 않는다
The National Health Insurance's financial aid for stop-smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  **TU건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은 금연 보조제를 사용할 가능성을 높여준다.**  **CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS**  **EFFECTS**  **Ask all.** **PROGRAMMER: time stamp.** The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause			9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
smoking medications makes me more likely to use such medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  227a KN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 3 연자의 구강암				9 잘 모르겠다
medications.  CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  227a KN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 3 EM PROGRAMMER: time stamp. PROGRAMMER: time stam	226b	SM21603	·	국민건강보험공단에서 제공하는 금연 치료 프로그램의 비용 지원은
CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  227a KN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause  Stroke in cigarette smokers? 1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers?  EVALUATE: CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH EFFECTS  Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. 다음은 몇 가지 건강 증상과 질병에 대한 질문입니다. 귀하는 담배를 피우는 것이 다음 질병 및 증상의 원인이 됩다고 생각하십니까? 흡연자의 뇌졸중 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 폐암 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 후두암 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암			,	금연 보조제를 사용할 가능성을 높여준다.
XN21221 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause .  Stroke in cigarette smokers?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers?  1 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 3 Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. 다음은 몇 가지 건강 증상과 질병에 대한 질문입니다. 귀하는 담배를 파우는 것이 다음 질병 및 증상의 원인이 됩다고 생각하십니까? 흡연자의 뇌졸중 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 26면자의 폐암 26면자의 후두암 26면자의 구강암			CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH	CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF HEALTH
PROGRAMMER: time stamp. The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause  Stroke in cigarette smokers?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know  227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers?  227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers?  (N21256 PROGRAMMER: time stamp. 다음은 몇 가지 건강 증상과 질병에 대한 질문입니다. 귀하는 담배를 피우는 것이 다음 질병 및 증상의 원인이 됩다고 생각하십니까? 흡연자의 뇌졸중 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 흡연자의 폐암 6 현자의 폐암 6 현자의 후두암 6 현자의 구강암	227	14124224		
The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does smoking cigarettes cause	22/a	KN21221		
what you know or believe, does smoking <b>cigarettes</b> cause			The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on	-
Stroke in cigarette smokers?  1 Yes 1 No 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know 227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? â연자의 구강암				피우는 것이 다음 질병 및 증상의 원인이 됩다고 생각하십니까?
1 Yes 2 No 2 No 2 아니요 2 아니요 8 Refused 9 Don't know 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 폐암 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 후두암 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암			Stroke in cigarette smokers?	
2 NO 8 Refused 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 2 The substitution of the s				1 예
9 Don't know 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 폐암 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 후두암 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암				
9 잘 모르겠다 227b KN21241 Lung cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 폐암 227c KN21268 Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 후두암 227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암				
227bKN21241Lung cancer in cigarette smokers?흡연자의 폐암227cKN21268Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers?흡연자의 후두암227dKN21256Oral cancer in cigarette smokers?흡연자의 구강암				
227cKN21268Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers?흡연자의 후두암227dKN21256Oral cancer in cigarette smokers?흡연자의 구강암	227b	KN21241	Lung cancer in cigarette smokers?	
227d KN21256 Oral cancer in cigarette smokers? 흡연자의 구강암	227c	KN21268	Laryngeal cancer in cigarette smokers?	
	227d	KN21256	Oral cancer in cigarette smokers?	
22/6 NV21211 Neart disease in cigarette sinokers: 읍면사의 심상명	227e	KN21211	Heart disease in cigarette smokers?	흡연자의 심장병

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
227f	KN21243	Emphysema in cigarette smokers?	흡연자의 폐기종
227g	KN21231	Impotence in male cigarette smokers?	남성흡연자의 발기부전
227h	KN21215	Premature death – i.e. shortens life – in cigarette smokers?	흡연자의 조기 사망, 즉 수명 단축
227i	KN21232	Tooth discoloration in cigarette smokers?	흡연자의 치아 변색
227j	KN21269	Birth defects, from a mother smoking cigarettes during pregnancy?	임신 중 흡연으로 인한 기형아 출산
228a	KN21251	Ask all.  The following are a few health effects and diseases. Based on what you know or believe, does second-hand cigarette smoke cause  Lung cancer in non-smokers?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 다음은 몇 가지 건강 증상과 질병에 대한 질문입니다. 귀하는 간접 흡연이 다음 질병 및 증상의 원인이 됩다고 생각하십니까? 비흡연자의 폐암 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
228b	KN21227	Heart disease in non-smokers?	비흡연자의 심장병
228c	KN21267	Harm to children's health?	어린이의 건강 악화
229a	KN21449	Ask all.  How much of the harm caused by cigarette smoking comes from each of the following  The nicotine in tobacco?  1 None or very little 2 Some but less than half 3 Around half 4 More than half 5 All or nearly all 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 흡연으로 인한 질병의 원인으로 다음의 물질이 얼마나 영향을 미친다고 생각하십니까? 담배의 니코틴 1 없거나 매우 적음 2 약간 있지만 절반보다 적음 3 절반 정도 4 절반 이상 5 전부이거나 거의 전부 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
229b	KN21451	Substances that are produced from tobacco when it burns?	담배가 타면서 생기는 물질
230	KN21411	Ask all.  Based on what you know or believe, is it true that  The way a cigarette smoker inhales can affect the amount of tar and nicotine a smoker takes in.  1 True	Ask all. 귀하가 알고 있거나 믿는 것을 토대로 아래 내용은 사실입니까? 흡연자가 담배를 피우는 방식은 흡연자가 섭취하는 타르와 니코틴의 양에 영향을 줄 수 있다.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		2 False	1 사실이다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 사실이 아니다
		3 Dan Civilar	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES WARNING LABELS	CIGARETTES WARNING LABELS
231	WL21201	Ask all.  In the last 30 days, how often have you noticed the warning labels on cigarette packages?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 얼마나 자주 담뱃갑의 경고 그림을 보셨습니까? 1 전혀 보지 않았다 2 거의 보지 않았다 3 가끔 본다 4 자주 본다
		If response=1, go to 233/WL221.	5 매우 자주 본다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response=1, go to 233/WL221.
232	WL21211	Ask if 231/WL201=2-9.  In the last 30 days, how often have you read or looked closely at the warning labels on cigarette packages?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 231/WL201=2-9.지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 얼마나 자주 담뱃갑의 경고 그림을 읽거나자세히 보셨습니까?1 전혀 보지 않았다2 거의 보지 않았다3 가끔 보았다4 자주 보았다5 매우 자주 보았다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
233	WL21221	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-4.  In the last 30 days, how often have the warning labels stopped you from having a cigarette when you were about to smoke one?  1 Never 2 Once 3 A few times 4 Many times	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-4. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하가 담배를 피우려다 경고 그림으로 인해 흡연을 하지 않으신 경험이 몇 번 있으십니까? 1 전혀 없다 2 한 번 있다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 종종 있다
		9 Don't know	4 여러 번 있다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
234	WL21313	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-4.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-4.
		In the last 30 days, have you made any effort to avoid looking at or thinking about the warning labels such as	지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 경고 그림을 보거나 생각하지 않으려고
		covering them up, keeping them out of sight, using a	노력한 적이 있습니까? 예를 들어, 그림을 덮거나, 보이지 않게
		cigarette case, avoiding certain warnings, or any other	치우거나, 담배 케이스를 사용하거나, 특정한 그림을 피하거나, 혹은
		means? 1 Yes	다른 방법을 생각해본 적이 있습니까?
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		3 Don't Know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
235	WL21411	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8.  To what extent do the warning labels make you think about the health risks of smoking cigarettes?	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8.
			경고 그림은 흡연으로 인한 건강상의 위험에 대해 얼마나 생각하게
		1 Not at all	합니까?
		2 A little 3 A lot	1 전혀 생각나지 않는다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 조금 생각하게 한다
			3 많이 생각하게 한다
			8 응답 거부
236	WL21421	A-I: # 044 /FR200v=1 2	9 잘 모르겠다
230	WL21421	/L21421 Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.  To what extent do the warning labels on cigarette packs	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3. 담뱃갑에 그려진 경고 그림으로 인해 담배를 끊을 가능성이 얼마나
		make you more likely to quit smoking cigarettes?	높아졌습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Not at all</li><li>2 A little</li></ul>	1 전혀 높아지지 않았다
		3 A lot	2 조금 높아졌다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 많이 높아졌다
		J DOIL KHOW	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
237	WL21431	Ask if 044/FR309v=4-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=4-7.
		To what extent do the warning labels on cigarette packs make you more likely to stay quit?	담뱃갑에 그려진 경고 그림이 금연을 유지하는데 얼마나 도움을

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 Not at all	주었습니까?
		2 A little 3 A lot	1 전혀 도움이 되지 않았다
		8 Refused	2 조금 도움이 되었다
		9 Don't know	3 많이 도움이 되었다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
238	WL21425	Ask all.	Ask all.
		How do the warning labels on cigarette packs make you feel? Do they make you	궐련 담뱃갑의 경고 그림을 보면 어떤 느낌이 드십니까?
		1 Very alarmed	1 매우 불안해진다
		<ul><li>2 Somewhat alarmed</li><li>3 Neither alarmed nor calm</li></ul>	2 다소 불안해진다
		4 Somewhat calm	3 보통이다
		5 Very calm	4 다소 감흥이 없다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 매우 감흥이 없다
		3 Bon Cidion	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
239	WL21428	<b>Ask all.</b> How believable do you think the warning labels on cigarette	Ask all.
		packs are?	경고 그림이 얼마나 믿을 만하다고 생각하십니까?
		1 Not at all believable	1 전혀 믿을 수 없다
		<ul><li>2 A little believable</li><li>3 Somewhat believable</li></ul>	2 조금 믿을 수 있다
		4 Very believable	3 다소 믿을 수 있다
		<ul><li>5 Extremely believable</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	4 많이 믿을 수 있다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 매우 많이 믿을 수 있다
			8 응답 거부
2.40	14/1 04 507		9 잘 모르겠다
240	WL21507	<b>Ask all.</b> Do you think that cigarette packages should have more	Ask all. 귀하는 담뱃갑의 건강 관련 정보가 지금보다 더 많아져야 한다고
		health information than they do now, less information, or	생각하십니까, 더 적어져야 한다고 생각하십니까, 아니면 지금과 거의
		about the same amount as they do now?  1 Less health information	· ·
		2 About the same	비슷한 양의 정보를 지녀야 한다고 생각하십니까?
		3 More health information 8 Refused 9 Don't know	1 더 적은 양의 정보
			2 지금과 비슷한 양의 정보
		J DOIL KHOW	3 더 많은 양의 정보

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE	CIGARETTES ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE
241	ET21221	Ask all.  Which of the following best describes the rules about smoking cigarettes inside your home?  Smoking cigarettes is  1 Never allowed anywhere indoors	Ask all. 다음 중 귀하의 집 안에서 담배를 피우는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? 흡연은
		2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 4 Not allowed inside your home except under special circumstances 8 Refused 9 Don't know	1 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다 3 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 4 특별한 경우를 제외하고 실내에서 허용되지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
242	ET21421	Ask all.  Which of the following best describes the rules for smoking cigarettes in bars and pubs where you live?  Smoking cigarettes is  1 Never allowed anywhere indoors 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 다음 중 귀하가 사는 지역의 술집에서 담배를 피우는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? 흡연은 1 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다 3 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
243	ET21434	Ask if 143/ET431=1.  The last time you visited a bar or pub, were people smoking cigarettes inside?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 143/ET431=1. 귀하가 마지막으로 술집을 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이 담배를 피우고 있었습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
244	ET21436	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 044/FR309v=1-3. The last time you visited a bar or pub, did you smoke	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 044/FR309v=1-3. 귀하가 마지막으로 술집 또는 펍을 방문했을 때, 귀하는 실내에서

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		cigarettes indoors?	담배를 피우셨습니까?
		1 Yes 2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
245	ET21521	Ask all.	Ask all.
		Which of the following best describes the rules about smoking cigarettes in restaurants or cafés where you live?	다음 중 귀하가 사는 지역의 식당이나 카페에서 담배를 피우는 것에
		Smoking digarettes in restaurants of cares where you live:	대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까?
		Smoking cigarettes is	흡연은
		<ul><li>1 Never allowed anywhere indoors</li><li>2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas</li></ul>	1 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다
		3 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions	2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
246	ET21534	Ask if 147/ET531=1.  The last time you visited a restaurant or café, were people smoking cigarettes inside?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 147/ET531=1.
			귀하가 마지막으로 식당이나 카페를 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이
			담배를 피우고 있었습니까?
			1 예
			2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
247	ET21536	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 044/FR309v=1-3.  The last time you visited a restaurant or café, did you	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 044/FR309v=1-3.
		smoke cigarettes indoors?	귀하가 마지막으로 식당이나 카페를 방문했을 때, 귀하는 실내에서
		1 Yes	담배를 피우셨습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
248	ET21621	Ack if 151 /57603-1	9 잘 모르겠다 Ask if 151/ET603=1.
240	ET21621	Ask if 151/ET603=1.  Which of the following best describes the rules about smoking cigarettes where you work?	다음 중 귀하의 직장에서 담배를 피우는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘
			설명한 것은 무엇입니까?
			200 20 1 20 1 20 1 20 1

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Smoking cigarettes is  1 Never allowed anywhere indoors 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 8 Refused 9 Don't know	흡연은  1 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다  2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다  3 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다
249	ET21634	Ask if 151/ET603=1.  In the last 30 days, have people smoked cigarettes in indoor areas where you work?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 151/ET603=1.         지난 30일 동안, 귀하의 직장 실내에서 사람들이 담배를 피우고         있었습니까?         1 예         2 아니요         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
250	ET21625	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 044/FR309v=1-3.  In the last 6 months, have you smoked cigarettes at your workplace?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 044/FR309v=1-3.지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 귀하의 직장 실내에서 담배를 피운 적이있습니까?1 예2 아니요8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
251a	ET21236	Ask all.  Do you support or oppose  a total ban on smoking cigarettes indoors at home?  1  Strongly support 2  Support 3  Oppose 4  Strongly oppose 8  Refused 9  Don't know	Ask all. 귀하는 다음의 문장에 대해 찬성합니까, 반대합니까? 집 안에서 담배 피우는 것을 전면적으로 금지 1 매우 찬성한다 2 찬성한다 3 반대한다 4 매우 반대한다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
251b	ET21326	a total ban on smoking in cars with children in them?	유아 혹은 아동이 동승한 자동차에서 담배 피우는 것을 전면적으로 금지

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
251c	ET21888	the total ban on smoking cigarettes indoors at bars and pubs?	식당이나 카페의 실내에서 담배 피우는 것을 전면적으로 금지
251d	ET21882	the total ban on smoking cigarettes indoors at restaurants and cafes?	술집의 실내에서 담배 피우는 것을 전면적으로 금지
251e	ET21819	a total ban on smoking cigarettes indoors in workplaces?	직장 실내에서 담배 피우는 것을 전면적으로 금지
251f	ET21825	a total ban on smoking cigarettes in all outdoor public places?	야외 공공장소에서 담배를 피우는 것을 전면적으로 금지
		CIGARETTES ADVERTISING & PROMOTION	CIGARETTES ADVERTISING & PROMOTION
252	AD21201	Ask all. This next section is about advertising of ordinary cigarettes. Thinking about everything that happens around you, in the last 6 months that is, since [6M anchor] how often have you noticed things that promote smoking cigarettes? It doesn't have to be advertising, it can be anything that promotes smoking.  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused	Ask all. 다음 질문들은 담배 광고에 대한 질문입니다. 지난 6개월 동안, 즉 [6M 앵커] 이래로, 담배를 홍보하는 것을 얼마나 자주 경험하셨습니까? 광고뿐만이 아니라 흡연 행동이나 담배 제품을 홍보하는 모든 것이 포함됩니다. 1 전혀 경험하지 못했다 2 거의 경험하지 못했다 3 가끔 경험했다 4 자주 경험했다 5 매우 자주 경험했다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
253a	AD21206	Ask all.  In the last 6 months that is, since [6M anchor] have you encountered cigarettes being advertised in any of the following places?  On television?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.         지난 6개월 동안, 즉 [6M 앵커] 이후로, 다음과 같은 매체 혹은         장소에서 담배 광고를 본 적이 있습니까?         TV         1 예         2 아니요         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
253b	AD21211	On radio?	라디오
253c	AD21240	In newspapers?	신문
253d	AD21241	In magazines?	잡지
253e	AD21221	On posters or billboards?	포스터나 광고판

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
253f	AD21231	On store windows or inside stores where tobacco is sold?	담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 창문이나 내부
253g	AD21230	Outside stores that sell tobacco?	담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 외부
253h	AD21214	In email or text messages you have received?	귀하가 받은 이메일이나 문자메세지
253i	AD21242	On social media sites, like Line, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Instagram or Tik Tok?	라인, 페이스북, 트위터, 유튜브, 인스타그램, 틱톡, 등과 같은 SNS
253j	AD21243	On the internet, on websites other than social media?	SNS 이외의 웹사이트
253k	AD21217	In bars or pubs?	술집
254	AD21626	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8 AND [252/AD201=2-5 or (any of 253a/AD206-217=1)].  How often does cigarette advertising give you the urge to smoke?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8 AND [252/AD201=2-5 or (any of 253a/AD206-217=1)].
255	AD21623	9 Don't know  Ask all.	8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 <b>Ask all.</b>
		In the last 30 days, have you seen cigarettes being displayed inside shops or stores where people can buy tobacco products, including on shelves or on the counter?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	지난 30일 동안, 담배를 팔고 있는 상점이나 가게의 진열대 또는 카운터에 담배가 진열되어 있는 것을 본 적이 있습니까?  1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
256	AD21301	Ask all.  In the last six months, have you seen or heard about any sport or sporting event that is sponsored by or connected with cigarette brands?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 지난 6개월 동안, 담배 브랜드가 후원하거나 혹은 담배 브랜드와 연계된 스포츠 및 스포츠 이벤트를 보거나 들어본 적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES SOURCES & PURCHASE	CIGARETTES SOURCES & PURCHASE

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
257a	SO21225	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		Programmer: time stamp.	Programmer: time stamp.
		These next questions are about your last purchase of	다음 질문들은 귀하가 마지막으로 궐련 담배를 구매한 경험에 대한
		cigarettes.  Where did you last buy cigarettes for yourself?	질문입니다.
		01 Convenience store, gas station	마지막으로 궐련 담배를 구매한 장소는 어디입니까?
		02 Supermarket, grocery store	01 편의점, 주유소
		03 Restaurant, bar, or other entertainment	02 슈퍼, 마트
		establishment 04 Tobacconist	
		05 Newsstand, kiosk	03 식당, 술집 또는 기타 유흥업소
		06 [Do not program]	04 담배 가게
		07 Duty-free shop	05 신문 가판대
		08 On the Internet	06 [Do not program. JP only]
		09 Vending machine 10 Outside Korea	07 면세점
		11 From a friend or relative	08 온라인
		19 Other place (specify)	09 자판기
		<ul><li>76 Don't remember any details of last purchase</li><li>88 Refused</li></ul>	10 해외
		99 Don't know where	
		If you don't remember any details of last purchase, select	
		"Don't remember any details of last purchase". If you just	19 기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		don't remember where you bought from, select "Don't know where".	76 마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억하지 못함
		If response=19, go to 257b/SO225o.	88 응답 거부
		If response=76, go to 277/PU622.	99 잘 모르겠다
		Otherwise, go to 258/BR701.	마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억나지 않는 경우 "마지막 구매에 대해
			전혀 기억하지 못함"을 선택하십시오. 구매한 장소만 기억나지 않는
			경우 "잘 모르겠다"을 선택하십시오.
			If response=19, go to 257b/SO225o.
			If response=76, go to 277/PU622.
257b	SO212250	Ack if 257c /60225-10	Otherwise, go to 258/BR701.
23/0	30212230	Ask if 257a/S0225=19. Specify other location.	Ask if 257a/SO225=19. 기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
258	BR21701	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3 and 257a/S0225<>76 and	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3 and 257a/S0225<>76 and
250	5.(21,01	(178a/BR311<>8888 or 9999).	(178a/BR311<>8888 or 9999).
	177/BR310=1:	177/BR310=1: This last time you bought cigarettes, was	BR310=1: 마지막으로 담배를 구매했을 때, 평소 구매하시던
		it your usual brand?	브랜드였습니까?
		<b>177/BR310&lt;&gt;1:</b> This last time you bought cigarettes, was it the brand you are currently smoking?	BR310<>1: 마지막으로 담배를 구매했을 때, 현재 피우시는
		The state of all a controllery of the state	PROPERTY OF A STATE OF THE PROPERTY CONTINUES

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 Yes	브랜드였습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
		If response=1, go to 260/PU201.	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=1, go to 260/PU201.
259a	BR21711	Ask if (258/BR701=2, 8 or 9) OR (178a/BR311=8888 or 9999).	Ask if (258/BR701=2, 8 or 9) OR (178a/BR311=8888 or 9999).
		What brand and variety of cigarettes did you last buy?	마지막으로 구매한 담배의 브랜드 및 종류는 무엇입니까?
		[drop-down brand list]	8888 응답 거부
		8888 Refused	9997 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		9997 Other (specify)	9999 잘 모르겠다
259b	BR21711o	9999 Don't Know Ask if 259a/BR711=9997.	Ask if 259a/BR711=9997.
		Specify other brand and variety.	기타 브랜드 및 종류를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
260	PU21201	Ask if 045/FR305=1 and 257a/S0225<>76.  Did you buy these cigarettes by the carton or by the pack?  1 Carton 2 Pack 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 045/FR305=1 and 257a/SO225<>76.귀하는 이 담배들을 보루 또는 갑 중 어느 단위로 구매하셨습니까?1 보루2 갑8 응답 거부
		If response=1, go to 261/PU211.	
		If response=2, go to 268/PU311. If response=8 or 9, go to 274/PU612.	9 잘 모르겠다 If responsed 1 go to 261/PU211
			If response=1, go to 261/PU211. If response=2, go to 268/PU311. If response=8 or 9, go to 274/PU612.
261	PU21211	Ask if 260/PU201=1.  How many cartons did you buy?	Ask if 260/PU201=1.
		888 Refused	몇 보루를 구매하셨습니까?
		999 Don't Know	888 응답 거부
		(range 1-99) If response=1, go to 264/PU231.	999 잘 모르겠다
		If response=888 or 999, go to 265a/PU222.	(범위 1-99)
		, -	If response=1, go to 264/PU231. If response=888 or 999, go to 265a/PU222.
262	PU21229	Ask if 261/PU211>1 and <888.	Ask if 261/PU211>1 and <888.
		We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for	담배 구매에 총 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 한 보루당 가격
		you to say how much you paid per carton or how much you paid for all the cartons?  1 Price per carton	또는 구매하신 총 가격 중 어떤 것이 응답하기 더 편하십니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean	
	2 Total paid for all cartons 8 Refused 9 Don't know If response=1, go to 264/PU231. If response=2, go to 263/PU241.		1 한 보루당 가격	
			2 모든 보루의 총 가격	
		8 응답 거부		
		9 잘 모르겠다		
		Otherwise, go to 265a/PU222.	If response=1, go to 264/PU231.	
			If response=2, go to 263/PU241.	
262	DU21241	A-I- :6 2C2 /DU220_2	Otherwise, go to 265a/PU222.	
263	PU21241	Ask if 262/PU229=2. Enter the total price you paid for all [261/PU211] cartons:	<b>Ask if 262/PU229=2.</b> <b>모든</b> [PU211] 보루의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오.	
		8888888 Refused		
		9999999 Don't Know	8888888 응답 거부	
		Enter price in Won. (range 1-999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	9999999 잘 모르겠다	
		Go to 265a/PU222.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)	
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.	
264	DUDIDI	A-L: :: 2C1 /PU211 - 1 - 0 2C2 /PU220 - 1	Go to 265a/PU222.	
264	PU21231	Ask if 261/PU211=1 or 262/PU229=1.  Enter the price you paid for one carton: 8888888 Refused 9999999 Don't Know Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	Ask if 261/PU211=1 or 262/PU229=1. 한 보루의 가격을 입력해 주십시오.	
			8888888 응답 거부	
			9999999 잘 모르겠다	
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)	
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.	
265a	PU21222	1222 Ask if 260/PU201=1.  How many packs were in one carton?	Ask if 260/PU201=1.	
		1 10	한 보루에는 몇 갑이 들어있었습니까?	
		2 Other (specify) 8 Refused		1 10 갑
				2 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부	
			9 잘 모르겠다	
265b	PU212220	Ask if 265a/PU222=2.	Ask if 265a/PU222=2.	
		Specify the number of packs in one carton. (range 1-99)	한 보루에 들어있는 갑의 수를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.	
266a	PU21227	Ask if 260/PU201=1.	Ask if 260/PU201=1.	
		How many cigarettes were in one pack?	한 갑에는 몇 개비가 들어있었습니까?	
		1 10 2 20	1 10 개비	
		3 Other (specify)	2 20 개비	
		8 Refused	, ,	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	3 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
266b	PU21227o	Ask if 266a/PU227=3.	Ask if 266a/PU227=3.
		Specify the number of cigarettes in one pack:	한 갑에 들어있는 개비의 수를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:
		(range 1-99)	(범위 1-99)
267	PU2_chk	Ask if 260/PU201=1.	Ask if 260/PU201=1.
		Just to confirm: You last bought cigarettes for yourself by the carton.	확인차 묻겠습니다:
		You bought [261/PU211] carton(s).	귀하는 마지막으로 담배를 보루로 구매하셨습니다.
		You paid [[264/PU231] won for one carton/ [263/PU241]	귀하는 [PU211] 보루를 구매하셨습니다.
		won for all the cartons together].	귀하는 [한 보루에 [PU231] 원을/ 총 [PU241] 원을]
		Is this correct?  1 Yes	지불하셨습니다.
			맞습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
		If response=2, show message "You will need to answer this	8 응답 거부
		series of questions regarding your last purchase again. Please read each question carefully and be careful when entering	9 잘 모르겠다
		your answers. Thank You."	If response=2 "마지막 구매와 관련된 질문들에 다시 답하셔야
		If response=2, clear responses and go back to	합니다. 각 질문을 주의 깊게 읽고 답을 입력할 때 주의해 주십시오.
		260/PU201. Otherwise, go to 274/PU612.	감사합니다."
		other tribe, go to 17 1,1 00111	If response=2, clear responses and go back to
			260/PU201.
268	DI 121211	Ack : 6 260 / DU201 - 2	Otherwise, go to 274/PU612. Ask if 260/PU201=2.
200	PU21311	Ask if 260/PU201=2.  How many packs did you buy?	귀하는 몇 갑을 구매하셨습니까?
		888 Refused	888 응답 거부
		999 Don't Know (range 1-99)	999 잘 모르겠다
		If response=1, go to 271/PU331.	(범위 1-99)
		If response=888 or 999, go to 272a/PU322.	[급규 1-99) If response=1, go to 271/PU331.
			If response=888 or 999, go to 272a/PU322.
269	PU21329	Ask if 268/PU311>1 and <888.	Ask if 268/PU311>1 and <888.
		We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you to say how much you paid per pack or how much you paid	담배 구매에 총 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 한 갑당 가격
		for all packs?	또는 구매하신 총 가격 중 어떤 것이 응답하기 더 편하십니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean		
		<ul><li>1 Price per pack</li><li>2 Total paid for all packs</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	1 한 갑당 가격		
			2 모든 갑의 총 가격		
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부		
		If response=1, go to 271/PU331.	9 잘 모르겠다		
		If response=2, go to 270/PU341. Otherwise, go to 272a/PU322.	If response=1, go to 271/PU331.		
			If response=2, go to 270/PU341.		
270	PU21341	Ask if 269/PU329=2.	Otherwise, go to 272a/PU322. Ask if 269/PU329=2.		
		Enter the total price you paid for <b>all</b> [268/PU311] packs:	<b>모든</b> [PU311] 갑의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오.		
		8888888 Refused 9999999 Don't Know	- 88888888 응답 거부		
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)	9999999 잘 모르겠다		
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)		
		Go to 272a/PU322.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.		
			Go to 272a/PU322.		
271	PU21331	Ask if 268/PU311=1 or 269/PU329=1.  Enter the price you paid for one pack:  88888888 Refused  99999999 Don't Know  Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)  We request that you be as accurate as possible.	Ask if 268/PU311=1 or 269/PU329=1.		
			한 갑의 가격을 입력해 주십시오:		
			8888888 응답 거부		
			9999999 잘 모르겠다		
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)		
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.		
272a	PU21322	Ask if 260/PU201=2.	Ask if 260/PU201=2.		
		How many cigarettes were in one pack?  1 10	한 갑에는 몇 개비가 들어있었습니까?		
			2 20	2 20	1 10 개비
			3 Other (specify)	2 20 개비	
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)		
			8 응답 거부		
			9 잘 모르겠다		
272b	PU21322o	Ask if 272a/PU322=3.	Ask if 272a/PU322=3.		
		Specify the number of cigarettes in one pack: (range 1-99)	한 갑에 들어있는 개비의 수를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:		
		, ,	(범위 1-99)		
273	PU3_chk	Ask if 260/PU201=2.  Just to confirm:	Ask if 260/PU201=2.		
		You last bought cigarettes for yourself by the pack. You bought [268/PU311] pack(s).	확인차 묻겠습니다:		

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		You paid [[271/PU331] won for one pack/ [270/PU341] won for all the packs together].	귀하는 마지막으로 담배를 갑으로 구매하셨습니다.
			귀하는 [PU311] 갑을 구매하셨습니다.
		Is this correct?	귀하는 [한 갑에 [PU331] 원을/ 총 [PU341] 원을] 지불하셨습니다.
		1 Yes	
		2 No 8 Refused	맞습니까?
		9 Don't know	1 예
		If response=2, show message "You will need to answer this series of questions regarding your last purchase again. Please	2 아니요
		read each question carefully and be careful when entering	8 응답 거부
		your answers. Thank You."	9 잘 모르겠다
		If response=2, clear responses and go back to 260/PU201.	If response=2, "마지막 구매와 관련된 질문들에 다시 답하셔야
		Otherwise, go to 274/PU612.	합니다. 각 질문을 주의 깊게 읽고 답을 입력할 때 주의해 주십시오.
			감사합니다."
			If response=2, clear responses and go back to
			260/PU201. Otherwise, go to 274/PU612.
274	PU21612	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3 and 257a/S0225<>76.  The last time you bought cigarettes, did you get a cheaper price with a discount, special offer, or coupon?  1 Yes	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3 and 257a/S0225<>76.
			귀하가 마지막으로 담배를 구매하셨을 때, 할인, 특가 또는 쿠폰으로
			더 싼 가격에 구매하셨습니까?
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
275	PU21717	Ask if (262/PU229=1-2 or 261/PU211=1) and (263/PU241=1-9999999 or 264/PU231=1-9999999).	Ask if (262/PU229=1-2 or 261/PU211=1) and (263/PU241=1-9999999 or 264/PU231=1-9999999).
		You said you paid [[264/PU231] (261/PU211=1 or 262/PU229=1)/ [263/PU241]/[261/PU211]	귀하께서는 최근 담배 한 보루 구매 시에 [[PU231] (PU211=1 or
		(262/PU229=2)] won for your last carton of cigarettes. If	PU229=1)/ [PU241]/[PU211] (PU229=2)] 원을 지불하셨다고
		the price of a carton increased, at what higher price per	하셨습니다. 담배 한 보루의 가격이 어느 정도로 인상되면 금연을
		carton would you try to quit smoking?	시도할 생각이 있습니까?
		If you wouldn't quit smoking no matter how high the price	
		went, choose option "A high price could never make me quit smoking".	가격이 아무리 올라도 금연하지 않을 것이라면, 88888887 '아무리
	4	quit sinoking .	올라도 금연하지 않을 것이다'를 선택해 주십시오.
		Won per carton	보루 당원
		88888887 A high price could never make me quit	ㅗㅜ o

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		smoking	88888887 가격이 아무리 올라도 금연하지 않을 것이다
		8888888 Refused 9999999 Don't know	88888888 응답 거부
			9999999 잘 모르겠다
276	PU21718	Ask if (269/PU329=1-2 or 268/PU311=1) and (270/PU341=1-9999999 or 271/PU331=1-9999999). You said you paid [[271/PU331] (268/PU311=1 or 269/PU329=1) / [270/PU341]/[268/PU311] (269/PU329=2)] won for your last pack of cigarettes. If the price of a pack increased, at what higher price would you try to quit smoking?  If you wouldn't quit smoking no matter how high the price went, choose option "A high price could never make me quit smoking".	Ask if (269/PU329=1-2 or 268/PU311=1) and (270/PU341=1-9999999 or 271/PU331=1-9999999). 귀하께서는 최근 담배 한 갑 구매 시에 [[PU331] (PU311=1 or PU329=1)/ [PU341]/ [PU311] (PU329=2)] 원을 지불하셨다고 하셨습니다. 담배 한 갑의 가격이 어느 정도로 인상되면 금연을 시도할 생각이 있습니까?  가격이 아무리 올라도 금연하지 않을 것이라면, 88888887 '가격이 아무리 올라도 금연하지 않을 것이다'를 선택해 주십시오.
		Won per pack 88888887 A high price could never make me quit smoking 88888888 Refused 99999999 Don't know	갑 당원 88888887 가격이 아무리 올라도 금연하지 않을 것이다 88888888 응답 거부 9999999 잘 모르겠다
277	PU21622	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-5.  In the last 6 months, has there been a time when the money you spent on cigarettes resulted in not having enough money for household essentials such as food?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-5. 지난 6개월 동안, 귀하가 담배에 소비한 금액으로 인해 식료품 등의 필수품을 구매할 돈이 부족했던 적이 있었습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
278a	PU21653	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-5. In the last 6 months, have you done anything to save on the amount you pay for cigarettes? Did you  Consider quitting smoking cigarettes?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-5. 지난 6개월 동안, 담뱃값을 아끼기 위해 어떤 일을 하셨습니까? 금연을 고려하셨습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
278b	PU21657	Reduce the number of cigarettes smoked?	흡연량을 줄이셨습니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
278c	PU21655	Purchase a cheaper brand of cigarettes?	더 저렴한 담배를 구매하셨습니까?
278d	PU21721	Purchase rolling tobacco?	롤링 타바코(말아피우는 담배)를 구매하셨습니까?
278e	PU21656	Purchase cigarettes in bulk?	담배를 대량으로 구매하셨습니까?
278f	PU21654	Purchase cigarettes from tax-free sources (e.g. duty free shops)?	면세 구매처에서 담배를 구매하셨습니까? (예: 면세점, PX)
278g	PU21660	Other (specify)	기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
278h	PU21660o	Ask if 278g/PU660=1.  Specify other ways you saved money.	Ask if 278g/PU660=1. 담뱃값을 아끼기 위한 귀하의 방법들을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:
279	PU21680	Ask all.  Would you support an increase in the tax on cigarettes?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.         귀하는 담뱃세 인상에 대해 찬성하십니까?         1 예         2 아니요         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES ANTI-SMOKING CAMPAIGNS	CIGARETTES ANTI-SMOKING CAMPAIGNS
280	AD21701	Ask all.  PROGRAMMER: time stamp.  These next questions are about advertising or information that talks about the dangers of cigarette smoking, or encourages quitting.  In the last 6 months, how often have you noticed such advertising or information?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. 다음 질문들은 흡연의 위험성을 알리거나 금연을 장려하는 광고 혹은 정보에 대한 것입니다. 지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 얼마나 자주 그런 광고 혹은 정보를 보셨습니까? 1 전혀 보지 못했다 2 거의 보지 못했다 3 가끔 보였다 4 자주 보였다 5 매우 자주 보였다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
281a	AD21711	Ask all.  In the last 6 months, have you noticed advertising or information that talks about the dangers of smoking cigarettes, or encourages quitting, in any of the following places:  On television?	Ask all. 지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 다음 매체들 중 어느 곳에서 흡연의 위험성을 알리거나 금연을 장려하는 광고 혹은 정보를 보셨습니까? TV 1 예

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 Yes	2 아니요
		2 No 8 Refused	8 응답 거부
		9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
281b	AD21716	On radio?	라디오
281c	AD21728	In newspapers?	신문
281d	AD21710	In magazines?	잡지
281e	AD21736	On store windows or inside stores where tobacco is sold?	담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 창문이나 실내
281f	AD21705	On social media sites, like Line, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Instagram or Tik Tok SNS?	라인, 페이스북, 트위터, 유튜브, 인스타그램, 틱톡, 등과 같은 SNS
281g	AD21751	On the internet, on websites other than social media?	SNS 이외의 웹사이트
282	CA21166	Ask all.  The 'no-dap', 'no-dam' anti-smoking campaign has run since 2020. The campaign consists of posters, television, radio and	<b>Ask all.</b> 2020년부터 '노답','노담' 금연 캠페인이 진행되었다. 이 캠페인은
		online advertisements.	포스터, TV, 라디오, 온라인 광고 중심으로 진행되었다.
		Since 2020, how often have you seen or heard anything	*담배는 노답(No答) 나는 노담(No담배), 담배는 노답 지금 노담 등
		from the 'no-dap', 'no-dam' campaign?  1 Never	2020년 이후로 귀하는 '노답', 노담' 캠페인을 보거나 들은 경험이
		2 Once or twice	얼마나 자주 있습니까?
		<ul><li>3 Sometimes</li><li>4 Often</li></ul>	1 전혀 없다
		5 Very often	2 한 두번 정도 경험했다
		8 Refused	3 가끔 경험했다
		9 Don't know	4 자주 경험했다
			5 매우 자주 경험했다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES BELIEFS ABOUT QUITTING	CIGARETTES BELIEFS ABOUT QUITTING
283	BQ21111	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.  Now some questions about quitting smoking cigarettes You	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		do not need to be intending to quit to respond.	이제 금연에 대한 몇 가지 질문을 드리겠습니다 금연을 계획하고
		If you decided to give up smoking completely in the next 6	있지 않아도 응답하실 수 있습니다.
		months, how sure are you that you would succeed?  1 Not at all sure	만약 귀하가 다음 6개월 내에 완전히 금연하기로 결정하셨다면,
		2 Slightly sure	금연에 성공할 것이라고 얼마나 확신하십니까?
		<ul><li>3 Moderately sure</li><li>4 Very sure</li></ul>	1 전혀 확신하지 않는다
		5 Extremely sure	2 약간 확신한다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused	3 어느 정도 확신한다
		9 Don't know	4 매우 확신한다
			5 엄청나게 확신한다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
284	BQ21116	Ask if 044/FR309v=4-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=4-7.
		<b>044/FR309v=4:</b> Now some questions about quitting	FR309v=4: 이제 금연에 대한 몇 가지 질문을 드리겠습니다. 이전
		smoking cigarettes. You said earlier that you are currently attempting to quit cigarettes. How sure are you that you	질문에서 귀하는 현재 금연을 시도하고 있다고 말씀하셨습니다. 이번
		will succeed in quitting cigarettes for good at this attempt?	시도에 금연에 성공할 것이라고 얼마나 확신하십니까?
		<b>044/FR309v=5-7:</b> Now some questions about having quit cigarettes. How sure are you that you will remain a non-	FR309v=5-7: 이제 금연에 대한 몇 가지 질문을 드리겠습니다.
		smoker of cigarettes?	귀하는 비흡연자로 계속 남아있을 것이라고 얼마나 확신하십니까?
		1 Not at all sure	1 전혀 확신하지 않는다
		<ul><li>2 Slightly sure</li><li>3 Moderately sure</li></ul>	2 약간 확신한다
		4 Very sure	3 어느 정도 확신한다
		<ul><li>5 Extremely sure</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	4 매우 확신한다
		9 Don't know	5 엄청나게 확신한다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
285	BQ21141	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		Are you planning to quit smoking cigarettes  1 Within the next month	금연 계획이 있으시다면 언제부터 시작할 예정입니까?
		2 Between 1-6 months from now	1 이번 달 내
		3 Sometime in the future, beyond 6 months	2 지금으로부터 1-6 개월 사이
		4 Not planning to quit 8 Refused	3 6 개월 이후 언젠가
		9 Don't know	4 금연 계획 없음
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
286a	BQ21201	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.
		<b>285/BQ141=4:</b> Even though you mentioned that you are not currently planning to quit cigarettes, in the past 6	BQ141=4: 현재 금연할 계획이 없다고 말씀하셨습다만, 지난 6개월
		months, have each of the following things led you to think	동안, 귀하가 금연을 생각하셨을 때 다음의 항목들이 얼마나 영향을
		about quitting?	미쳤습니까?
		<b>285/BQ141=1-3, 8 or 9:</b> In the past 6 months, have each of the following things led you to think about quitting	BQ141=1-3, 8 or 9: 지난 6개월 동안, 귀하가 금연을 생각하셨을

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		cigarettes?	때 다음의 항목들이 얼마나 영향을 미쳤습니까?
	<b>044/FR309v=4-5:</b> To what extent were each of the following things reasons for your attempt to quit cigarettes? <b>044/FR309v=6-7:</b> To what extent have each of the	FR309v=4-5: 귀하가 금연을 생각하셨을 때 다음의 항목들이	
		얼마나 영향을 미쳤습니까?	
		following things helped you to stay quit of cigarettes?  Concern for your personal health?	FR309v=6-7: 귀하가 금연을 유지하는데에 다음의 항목들이
		1 Not at all	얼마나 영향을 미쳤습니까?
		2 Somewhat	건강에 대한 우려
		<ul><li>3 Very much</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	1 전혀 영향을 미치지 않았다
		9 Don't know	2 다소 영향을 미쳤다
			3 매우 영향을 많이 미쳤다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
286b	BQ21203	Concern about the effect of your cigarette smoke on non- smokers?	담배 연기가 비흡연자들에게 미치는 영향에 대한 우려
286c	BQ21207	Society's disapproval of smoking cigarettes?	담배에 대한 사회적 인식
286d	BQ21209	The price of cigarettes?	담배의 가격
286e	BQ21211	Cigarette smoking restrictions at work?	직장 내 흡연에 대한 규제사항
286f	BQ21213	Cigarette smoking restrictions in public places like restaurants or cafes, bars or pubs?	식당이나 카페, 술집과 같은 공공장소 내 흡연에 대한 규제사항
286g	BQ21217	Advice from a doctor or other health professional to quit smoking cigarettes?	의사나 다른 보건계통 전문가로부터의 금연 권고
286h	BQ21221	Free, or lower cost, stop-smoking medication?	무료 혹은 저렴한 금연 보조제
286i	BQ21223	Availability of telephone helpline or quitline or information line?	유선 상담 전화 및 금연상담전화 이용 가능 여부
286j	BQ21225	Advertisements or information about the health risks of smoking cigarettes?	담배의 위험성에 대한 광고나 정보
286k	BQ21227	Warning labels on cigarette packages?	담뱃갑의 경고 그림
2861	BQ21229	Setting an example for children?	아이들을 위한 본보기
286 m	BQ21214	Close friends' and family's disapproval of your smoking cigarettes?	가까운 친구나 가족의 흡연에 대한 반대
286n	BQ21239	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and 055/HN309v=1-5.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and 055/HN309v=1-5.
		Heated tobacco products include IQOS, lil (mini, plus or hybrid), glo (mini, pro or hyper), glo sens and Ploom TECH.	궐련형 전자담배에는 아이코스, 글로 (미니, 프로 또는 하이퍼), 글로
		Availability of heated tobacco products?	센스, 플룸테크 등이 포함됩니다.
206	D024246	A L 15 044 (FD000 4 7 L054 (F0000 4 7	궐련형 전자담배 사용 가능 여부
286o	BQ21240	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and 061/EC309v=1-5.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and 061/EC309v=1-5.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Liquid e-cigarettes include JUUL, lil Vapor, bubblemon, Haka	액상형 전자담배에는 JUUL, 릴 베이퍼, 버블몬, 하카 시그니처, 유웰,
		Signature, UWELL Caliburn and Magma.  Availability of liquid e-cigarettes?	칼리번, 마그마 등을 포함합니다.
		Availability of liquid c digaretees.	액상형 전자담배 사용 가능 여부
286p	CV21017	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.
		The COVID-19 pandemic?	코로나바이러스의 확산
		CIGARETTES REGULATION	CIGARETTES REGULATION
287a	IN21220	Ask all.  Please tell us to what extent you agree or disagree with each of the following statements.  Tobacco companies should be required to sell cigarettes in plain packages that is, in packs without the usual brand colors and symbols, but keeping the warning labels.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 다음의 문장에 얼마나 동의하시는지 말씀해 주십시오. 담배 회사는 담뱃갑에서 디자인 요소 (색상, 글자 크기, 글씨체, 상표표시, 소재 등) 를 표준화하고 경고그림과 문구만 표시된 무광고 표준담뱃갑 (Plain package) 으로 팔아야 한다. 1 매우 동의한다 2 동의한다 3 보통이다 4 동의하지 않는다 5 매우 동의하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
287b	IN21311	The government should do more to reduce the harm done by smoking cigarettes.	정부는 흡연으로 인한 피해를 줄이기 위해 더 많은 노력을 기울여야한다.
288a	IN21336	Ask all.	Ask all.
		The following measures have been suggested to reduce smoking. Please tell us what you think about each suggestion.  Would you support or oppose a law that Restricts the number of places where cigarettes could be sold?  1 Strongly support 2 Support 3 Oppose 4 Strongly oppose	흡연을 줄이기 위해 다음과 같은 조치들이 제안되고 있습니다. 각각의
			제안에 대해 어떻게 생각하시는지 말씀해 주십시오.
			귀하는 다음의 법안에 대해 찬성하십니까, 반대하십니까? 담배 판매점 개수 제한 1 매우 찬성한다 2 찬성한다 3 반대한다 4 매우 반대한다
		8 Refused	8 응답 거부
	9 Don't know	9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
			= m ·

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
288b	IN21350	Bans the use of coupons and price discounts for cigarette purchases?	담배 구매 시 쿠폰 사용 혹은 가격 할인 금지
289a	IN21337	Ask all.  This next set of items is about possible laws that could be used to control tobacco products and tobacco companies.  Would you support or oppose a law that ?  Bans the use of menthol in cigarettes.  1  Strongly support 2  Support 3  Oppose 4  Strongly oppose 8  Refused 9  Don't know	Ask all. 다음 항목들은 담배 제품과 담배 회사 규제에 사용될 수 있는 법안에 관한 것입니다. 귀하는 다음의 법안에 대해 찬성하십니까, 반대하십니까? 담배에 멘솔 사용 금지 1 매우 찬성한다 2 찬성한다 3 반대한다 4 매우 반대한다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
289b	IN21329	Bans all additives, including flavourings, in cigarettes.	담배에 향미를 포함한 모든 첨가물 금지
289c	IN21325	Bans flavour capsules in cigarette filters, which flavour the cigarette smoke when smokers crush the capsule.	담배 필터에 가향 캡슐 삽입 금지
289d	IN21331	Raises the legal 016/Age of purchasing cigarettes/ tobacco to 21 years and older.	담배 구매 법적 연령을 만 21 세 이상으로 상향
289e	CH21879	Totally bans cigarettes and other smoked tobacco within 10 years, if the government provides assistance to help smokers quit.	정부가 흡연자들의 금연을 지원할 경우, 10년 이내에 궐련을 포함한 모든 담배 제품 전면 금지
289f	IN21359	Totally bans the manufacture and use of cigarettes and other tobacco products within 10 years.	10년 이내에 궐련을 포함한 모든 담배 제품의 사용 및 제조 전면 금지
290a	IN21333	Ask all.  If you could get nicotine in products other than cigarettes, would you support or oppose a law that  Reduces the amount of nicotine in cigarettes, to make them less addictive?  1 Strongly support 2 Support 3 Oppose 4 Strongly oppose 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 담배 이외의 제품에 니코틴을 첨가할 수 있다면, 귀하는 다음의 법안을 찬성하십니까, 반대하십니까? 중독성을 낮추기 위해 담배의 니코틴 양을 감소시킴 1 매우 찬성한다 2 찬성한다 3 반대한다 4 매우 반대한다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
290b	IN21327	Bans sales of cigarettes, but makes alternative nicotine or tobacco products available (e.g. heated tobacco products	담배 판매는 금지하지만, 대체 니코틴 또는 담배 유사제품(예: 궐련형

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		and liquid e-cigarettes)?	전자담배, 액상형 전자담배)을 사용 가능하게 함
291	AD21629	Ask all.  Do you support a complete ban on displaying cigarettes inside shops and stores?  1 Not at all 2 Somewhat 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.         가게나 상점 내에서의 담배 진열 전면 금지를 지지하십니까?         1 전혀 지지하지 않는다         2 다소 지지한다         3 매우 많이 지지한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
292	AD21627	Ask all.  Do you support a complete ban on cigarette advertisements inside shops and stores?  1 Not at all 2 Somewhat 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.가게나 상점 내에서의 담배 광고 전면 금지를 지지하십니까?1 전혀 지지하지 않는다2 다소 지지한다3 매우 많이 지지한다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
		CIGARETTES PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS	CIGARETTES PSYCHOSOCIAL BELIEFS
293	PS21328	Ask all.  What do you think the general public's attitude is towards smoking cigarettes?  1 Strongly approves 2 Somewhat approves 3 Neither approves nor disapproves 4 Somewhat disapproves 5 Strongly disapproves 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.흡연에 대한 대중의 태도는 어떻다고 생각하십니까?1 매우 관대하다2 다소 관대하다3 보통이다4 다소 반대한다5 매우 반대한다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
294a	PS21229	Ask all. (Programmer: program as grid.) Please tell us to what extent you agree or disagree with each of the following statements. People who are important to you believe that you should not smoke cigarettes.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree	Ask all. 다음 문장에 얼마나 동의하시는지 말씀해 주십시오. 귀하에게 중요한 사람들은 당신이 담배를 피우지 말아야 한다고 믿는다. 1 매우 동의한다 2 동의한다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		4 Disagree	3 보통이다
		<ul><li>5 Strongly disagree</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	4 동의하지 않는다
		9 Don't know	5 매우 동의하지 않는다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
294b	PS21231	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.
		<b>044/FR309v=1-3:</b> There are fewer and fewer places where you feel comfortable about smoking cigarettes.	FR309v=1-3: 내가 마음 편히 흡연할 수 있는 장소는 점점 더
		<b>044/FR309v=4-7:</b> There are fewer and fewer places	적어지고 있다.
		where smokers can feel comfortable about smoking	FR309v=4-7: 흡연자들이 마음 편히 흡연할 수 있는 장소는 점점
		cigarettes.	더 적어지고 있다.
294c	PS21223	<b>044/FR309v=1-3:</b> Smoking cigarettes is an important part of your life.	FR309v=1-3: 흡연은 일상에서 중요한 부분이다.
		<b>044/FR309v=4-7:</b> Smoking cigarettes was an important	FR309v=4-7: 흡연은 일상에서 중요한 부분이었다.
2011	2021212	part of your life.	
294d	PS21219	<b>044/FR309v=1-3:</b> You spend too much money on cigarettes.	FR309v=1-3: 담배 구매에 돈을 너무 많이 썼다.
		<b>044/FR309v=4-7:</b> When you were smoking, you used to spend too much money on cigarettes.	FR309v=4-7: 흡연을 했을 때 담배 구매에 돈을 너무 많이 썼다.
294e	PS21215	If you had to do it over again, you would not have started smoking cigarettes.	과거로 돌아갈 수 있다면, 흡연을 시작하지 않을 것이다.
294f	PS21225	044/FR309v=1-3: Smoking cigarettes helps you control	FR309v=1-3: 흡연은 체중 조절에 도움이 된다.
		your weight.  044/FR309v=4-7: Smoking cigarettes helped you control	FR309v=4-7: 흡연은 체중 조절에 도움이 되었다.
		your weight.	
294g	DI21251	<b>044/FR309v=1-3:</b> You worry that your smoking	FR309v=1-3: 나의 흡연으로 인해 주변의 아이들이 흡연을
		cigarettes will influence the children around you to start or continue smoking.	시작하거나 계속하는데 영향을 줄 것이 걱정된다.
		044/FR309v=4-7: You used to worry that your smoking	FR309v=4-7: 나의 흡연으로 인해 주변의 아이들이 흡연을
		cigarettes would influence the children around you to start or continue smoking.	시작하거나 계속하는데 영향을 줄 것이라고 걱정했었다.
294h	PS21213	Ask all.	Ask all.
		Cigarette smoke is dangerous to non-smokers.	흡연은 비흡연자에게 위험하다.
		CIGARETTES PERCEIVED RISK	CIGARETTES PERCEIVED RISK
295	Now a question about your overall h	Ask all.  Now a question about your overall health. In general, how	Ask all.
		would you describe your health? Is it	이제 귀하의 전반적인 건강에 대해 질문드리겠습니다. 일반적으로
		1 Poor	귀하의 건강이 어떻다고 생각하십니까?
		2 Fair 3 Good	1 좋지 않다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		4 Very good	2 보통이다
	5 Excellent 8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 좋다	
		4 매우 좋다	
			5 매우 휼륭하다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
296	PR21220	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		If you continue to smoke cigarettes as much as you do now, compared to a non-user of tobacco, what are the	지금처럼 담배를 계속 피울 경우, 비흡연자에 비해 폐암이나 심장병,
		chances that you will get a smoking-related disease, such	폐기종 등 흡연과 관련된 질병에 걸릴 확률은 얼마나 된다고
		as lung cancer, heart disease, or emphysema?	생각하십니까?
		<ul><li>1 Much more likely</li><li>2 Somewhat more likely</li></ul>	1 매우 높다
		3 A little more likely	2 다소 높다
		<ul><li>4 Just as likely</li><li>5 Less likely</li></ul>	3 조금 높다
	8 Refused 9 Don't know		4 비슷하다
		9 Don't know	5 낮다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
297	PR21311	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.
		To what extent has smoking cigarettes damaged your health?	담배가 귀하의 건강을 얼마나 해쳤다고 생각하십니까?
		1 Not at all	1 전혀 해치지 않았다
		<ul><li>2 Just a little</li><li>3 A fair amount</li></ul>	2 조금 해쳤다
	4 8		3 해쳤다
		8 Refused	4 매우 많이 해쳤다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
298	PR21321	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.  To what extent has smoking cigarettes lowered your quality	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7.
		of life?	담배는 귀하의 삶의 질을 얼마나 떨어뜨렸습니까?
		1 Not at all	1 전혀 떨어뜨리지 않았다
		<ul><li>2 Just a little</li><li>3 A fair amount</li></ul>	2 조금 떨어뜨렸다
		4 A great deal	3 떨어뜨렸다
		8 Refused	4 매우 많이 떨어뜨렸다

VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
	9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		9 잘 모르겠다
PR21313	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		흡연이 장차 귀하의 건강을 <b>해치게 될지</b> 에 대해 얼마나 걱정하십니까?
	1 Not at all worried	1 전혀 걱정하지 않는다
	2 A little worried	2 약간 걱정한다
		3 어느 정도 걱정한다
	8 Refused	4 매우 걱정한다
	9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		9 잘 모르겠다
BQ21301	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3.
		만약 귀하가 6개월 안에 영구적으로 금연하게 된다면, 건강 혹은 다른
	permanently in the next 6 months?	이득을 얼마나 얻을 수 있다고 생각하십니까?
	<ul><li>1 Not at all</li><li>2 Slightly</li><li>3 Moderately</li></ul>	1 전혀 얻지 않는다
		2 약간 얻는다
4 Very much 5 Extremely 8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 어느 정도 얻는다	
	8 Refused	4 매우 얻는다
		5 엄청나게 얻는다
		8 응답 거부
		9 잘 모르겠다
	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES CURRENT	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES CURRENT
MD212F2		FREQUENCY
MP21252		Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp.
	[indent]The next part of the survey is about liquid e-	다음은 쥴, 릴 베이퍼, 버블몬, 하카 시그니처, 유웰 칼리번, 마그마와
		같은 액상형 전자담배에 대한 질문입니다.
	[PROGRAMMER: insert pictures here of liquid e-cigarettes	
	(QNU/NC301 PPT: KRA1 screener pictures-QNU/NC301	
	· -	
ED21625	Ask if 060/NC304=5.	Ask if 060/NC304=5.
	How likely are you to use liquid e-cigarettes or e-liquids	향후 액상형 전자담배 혹은 <b>니코틴을 함유한</b> 전자 액상 제품을 사용할
	that <b>contain nicotine</b> in the future? (This means more than just trying them.)	가능성은 얼마나 됩니까? (단순히 체험해보는 것 이상을 의미합니다.)
	PR21313  BQ21301  MP21252	PR21313  Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3. How worried are you that smoking cigarettes will damage your health in the future?  1 Not at all worried 2 A little worried 3 Moderately worried 4 Very worried 8 Refused 9 Don't know  BQ21301  Ask if 044/FR309v=1-3. How much do you think you would benefit from health and other gains if you were to quit smoking cigarettes permanently in the next 6 months? 1 Not at all 2 Slightly 3 Moderately 4 Very much 5 Extremely 8 Refused 9 Don't know  LIQUID E-CIGARETTES CURRENT FREQUENCY  Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. [indent]The next part of the survey is about liquid e-cigarettes, including JUUL, ili vapor, bubblemon, Haka Signature, UWELL Caliburn, Magma. [PROGRAMMER: insert pictures here of liquid e-cigarettes (QNU/NC301 PPT: KRA1 screener pictures-QNU/NC301 09Mar2020-final)] Image filename: KRA2 MP252 Eng ECig screener image.png  Ask if 060/NC304=5. How likely are you to use liquid e-cigarettes or e-liquids that contain nicotine in the future? (This means more

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 Definitely will use	1 확실히 사용할 것이다
		<ul> <li>2 Probably will use</li> <li>3 Might or might not use</li> <li>4 Probably will not use</li> <li>5 Definitely will not use</li> <li>8 Refused</li> <li>9 Don't know</li> </ul>	2 아마도 사용할 것이다
			3 사용할 수도 사용하지 않을 수도 있다
			4 아마도 사용하지 않을 것이다
			5 확실히 사용하지 않을 것이다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
303	ED21715	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-6.	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-6.
		Would you be interested in trying one of these liquid e- cigarettes [again (061/EC309v=4-5)] if you had the	기회가 있다면 이러한 액상형 전자담배 [다시 (EC309v=4-5)] 중
		opportunity?	하나를 시도해 보시겠습니까?
		1 Very interested	1 매우 관심있다
		<ul><li>2 Somewhat interested</li><li>3 A little interested</li></ul>	2 다소 관심있다
		4 Not interested at all	3 조금 관심있다
	8 Refused 9 Don't know <b>Go to 318/NC310.</b>		4 전혀 관심없다
		8 응답 거부	
		9 잘 모르겠다	
			Go to 318/NC310.
304	once a day. How long ha	Ask if 061/EC309v=1.  You told us earlier that you use liquid e-cigarettes at least	Ask if 061/EC309v=1.
		once a day. How long have you been using liquid e-	귀하는 앞서 하루에 한 번 이상은 액상형 전자담배를 사용한다고
		cigarettes at least once a day?	말씀하셨습니다. 매일 액상형 전자담배를 사용한 지 얼마나
		02 1-4 weeks	되셨습니까?
	03 1-3 months 04 4-6 months 05 7-12 months	01 1 주 미만	
		02 1-4 주	
		06 1-2 years	03 1-3 개월
		07 More than 2 years	04 4-6 개월
		88 Refused 99 Don't know	05 7-12 개월
			06 1-2 년
			07 2 년 이상
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
305	NC21316	Ask if 061/EC309v=2.  You told us earlier that you use liquid e-cigarettes at least	Ask if 061/EC309v=2.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		once a week. How long have you been using liquid e- cigarettes at least once a week?  01 Less than 1 month 02 1-3 months 03 4-6 months 04 7-12 months 05 1-2 years 06 More than 2 years 88 Refused 99 Don't know	귀하는 앞서 일주일에 한 번 이상은 액상형 전자담배를 사용한다고 말씀하셨습니다. 일주일에 한 번 이상 액상형 전자담배를 사용한 지 얼마나 되셨습니까? 01 한 달 미만 02 1-3 개월 03 4-6 개월 04 7-12 개월 05 1-2 년 06 2 년 이상 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다
306	EF21340	Ask if 061/EC309v=1 or 2.  In a typical week, how many cartridges, pods or disposable liquid e-cigarettes do you usually use?  887 I use e-liquid, not cartridges, pods, or disposable liquid e-cigarettes  888 Refused  999 Don't Know  (range 1-99)  This is a very important question. If you don't have an exact answer, do your best to give an estimate.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1 or 2. 일반적으로 일주일에 카트리지나 일회용 전자담배를 얼마나 많이 사용하십니까? 887 나는 카트리지나 일회용 전자담배가 아닌 전자 액상을 사용한다. 888 응답 거부 999 잘 모르겠다 (범위 1-99) 이것은 매우 중요한 질문입니다. 정확한 수치를 모르신다면 최대한 비슷한 수치로 응답해 주십시오.
307	EF21776	Ask if 060/NC304=1 and 045/FR305=1.  Since you started using liquid e-cigarettes, do you now smoke more or fewer ordinary cigarettes than previously?  1  Smoke more ordinary cigarettes 2  No change 3  Smoke fewer ordinary cigarettes 8  Refused 9  Don't know	Ask if 060/NC304=1 and 045/FR305=1. 액상형 전자담배를 사용하신 이후로, 궐련 담배를 이전보다 피십니까, 적게 피십니까? 1 궐련 담배를 이전보다 많이 핀다 2 변함 없다 3 궐련 담배를 이전보다 적게 핀다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES BRAND CHOICE	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES BRAND CHOICE
308a	EC21375	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4.	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
	the type of liquid e-cigare	<b>060/NC304=1-2:</b> Which of the following best describes	하나만 선택해 주십시오.
		the type of liquid e-cigarette you currently use most? <b>060/NC304=3-4:</b> Which of the following best describes	NC304=1-2: 다음 중 귀하께서 현재 가장 자주 사용하시는 액상형
		the type of liquid e-cigarette you used last?	전자담배의 유형을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까?
		<ul><li>1 It is disposable, not refillable (non-rechargeable)</li><li>2 It uses replaceable pre-filled cartridges or pods</li></ul>	NC304=3-4: 다음 중 귀하께서 마지막으로 사용했던 액상형
		(rechargeable)	전자담배의 유형을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까?
		3 It has a tank that you fill with liquids	1 일회용, 리필 불가 (기기 재충전 불가)
		(rechargeable). (The tank may look like a cartridge but you have to fill it with liquid.)	2 액체가 이미 채워진 교체형 카트리지 또는 팟 (기기 충전 가능)
		4 Other (specify)	3 직접 액체를 채울 수 있는 용기 (기기 충전 가능)
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		If response=1, go to 309a/EB311.	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, go to 310a/EB376. If response=3, go to 311a/EB375.	9 잘 모르겠다
		If response=4, go to 311a/EB375.  If response=4, go to 308b/EC375o.	If response=1, go to 309a/EB311.
		Otherwise, go to 316/EC430.	If response=2, go to 310a/EB376. If response=3, go to 311a/EB375.
			If response=4, go to 308b/EC375o.
308b	EC213750	Ask if 308a/EC375=4.	Otherwise, go to 316/EC430. Ask if 308a/EC375=4.
3000	LC213/30	Specify other type of liquid e-cigarette.	기타 액상형 전자담배 유형을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
309a	EB21311	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1.
		cigarette do you currently use most?  061/EC309v=3: What brand of disposable liquid e- cigarette did you use last?  01 Cloud Candy	EC309v=1-2: 어떤 일회용 전자담배 브랜드를 가장 자주
			사용하십니까?
	cigarette did you use last?  01 Cloud Candy  02 Goorm (Cloud) Bar  03 Bubblemon Bubble Stick  04 Bientomini		EC309v=3: 어떤 일회용 전자담배 브랜드를 마지막으로
			사용하셨습니까?
		01 클라우드 캔디	
		04 Bientomini 05 Monster Vape Bar	02 구름 (클라우드) 바
		08 Other (specify)	03 버블몬 버블스틱
		88 Refused	04 비엔토 미니
		99 Don't know	05 몬스터 베이퍼 바
			08 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
309b	EB213110	Ask if 309a/EB311=08. Specify other brand of disposable liquid e-cigarette.	Ask if 309a/EB311=08.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			기타 일회용 전자담배 브랜드를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
310a	EB21376	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=2.  061/EC309v=1-2: What brand of liquid e-cigarette device for cartridges or pods do you currently use most?  061/EC309v=3: What brand of liquid e-cigarette device for cartridges or pods did you use last?  01 lil Vapor  02 JUUL  03 Monster XPOD  04 Haka Signature  05 Viento  08 Other (specify)  88 Refused  99 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=2.         EC309v=1-2: 어떤 카트리지 또는 팟형 액상형 전자담배 기기         브랜드를 가장 자주 사용하십니까?         EC309v=3: 어떤 카트리지 또는 팟형 액상형 전자담배 기기         브랜드를 마지막으로 사용하셨습니까?         01 릴 베이퍼         02 쥴         03 몬스터 엑스팟         04 하카 시그니처         05 비엔토         08 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)         88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
310b	EB213760	Ask if 310a/EB376=08.  Specify other brand of liquid e-cigarette device for cartridges or pods.	Ask if 310a/EB376=08. 기타 브랜드를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
311a	EB21375	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=3.  061/EC309v=1-2: What brand of liquid e-cigarette device with a tank do you currently use most?  061/EC309v=3: What brand of liquid e-cigarette device with a tank did you use last?  01	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=3. EC309v=1-2: 어떤 용기형 액상형 전자담배 기기 브랜드를 가장 자주 사용하십니까? EC309v=3: 어떤 용기형 액상형 전자담배 기기 브랜드를 마지막으로 사용하셨습니까? 01 유웰 발라리안 02 유웰 칼리번 03 베이포레소 04 다니엘 베가 05 저스트 포그 06 아스파이어 AVP Pro 08 기타(구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:) 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다
311b	EB213750	Ask if 311a/EB375=08.	Ask if 311a/EB375=08.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Specify other brand of liquid e-cigarette device with a tank.	기타 브랜드를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
312	EB21110	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1-3.  Do you have a variety or flavour of [disposable liquid ecigarette (308a/EC375=1)/ cartridge or pod (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3)] that you usually use?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1-3.귀하는 평소 사용하시는 [일회용 전자담배 (EC375=1)/ 카트리지또는 팟 (EC375=2)/ 액상 (EC375=3)]의 종류나 향이 있으십니까?1 예2 아니요8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
313a	EB21313	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1.  PROGRAMMER: Refer to the disposable e-cig brand list. If 309a/EB311=1-3, filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 309a/EB311.  E.g. if 309a/EB311= Cloud Candy (1), the corresponding varieties shown here are only: Mango, Coffee, Peach, Tobacco, Lemon, Muscat, Menthol. If 309a/EB311=8, 88 or 99, show all varieties.  312/EB110=1: What variety or flavour of disposable liquid e-cigarette do you usually use?  312/EB110=2, 8 or 9: What variety or flavour of disposable liquid e-cigarette are you currently using?  [drop-down brand list]  88 Refused  97 Other (specify)  99 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the disposable e-cig brand list. If 309a/EB311=1-3, filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 309a/EB311. E.g. if 309a/EB311= Cloud Candy (1), the corresponding varieties shown here are only: Mango, Coffee, Peach, Tobacco, Lemon, Muscat, Menthol. If 309a/EB311=8, 88 or 99, show all varieties. EB110=1: 평소 어떤 종류나 향의 일회용 전자담배를 사용하십니까? EB110=2, 8 or 9: 현재 어떤 종류나 향의 일회용 전자담배를 사용하고 계십니까? 88 응답 거부 97 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:) 99 잘 모르겠다
313b	EB21313o	Ask if 313a/EB313=97.  Specify other variety or flavour of disposable liquid ecigarette.	Ask if 313a/EB313=97. 기타 종류 혹은 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
314a	EB21351	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=2.  PROGRAMMER: Refer to the cartridge/pod e-cig brand list.  Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 310a/EB376.  E.g. if 310a/EB376=JUUL (2), the corresponding varieties shown here are only: Fresh, Tropical, Classic, Crisp, Delight.  If 310a/EB376=8, 88 or 99, show all varieties.  312/EB110=1: What variety or flavour of cartridge or pod do you usually use?	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=2. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the cartridge/pod e-cig brand list. Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 310a/EB376. E.g. if 310a/EB376=JUUL (2), the corresponding varieties shown here are only: Fresh, Tropical, Classic, Crisp, Delight. If 310a/EB376=8, 88 or 99, show all varieties. EB110=1: 평소 어떤 종류나 향의 카트리지 또는 팟을

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		312/EB110=2, 8 or 9: What variety or flavour of	사용하십니까?
		cartridge or pod are you currently using?	EB110=2, 8 or 9: 현재 어떤 종류나 향의 카트리지 또는 팟을
		[drop-down brand list]	사용하고 계십니까?
		88 Refused 97 Other (specify)	88 응답 거부
		97 Other (specify) 99 Don't know	97 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
			99 잘 모르겠다
314b	EB21351o	Ask if 314a/EB351=97.	Ask if 314a/EB351=97.
		Specify other variety or flavour of cartridge or pod.	기타 종류 혹은 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
315a	EC21167	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=3. What flavour of e-liquid do you usually use?	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=3.
		01 Tobacco flavour	평소에 어떤 향의 전자 액상을 사용하십니까?
		02 Mix of tobacco and menthol 03 Menthol or mint	01 담배
		03 Menthol or mint 04 Fruit flavour (e.g. mango, apple, peach or grape)	02 담배와 멘솔의 합성
		<ul><li>05 Candy, desserts, sweets</li><li>06 Chocolate</li><li>07 Clove or other spice</li><li>08 Coffee</li></ul>	03 멘솔 또는 민트
			04 과일 (예: 망고, 사과, 복숭아 혹은 포도)
			05 사탕, 디저트, 스위트
		09 A non-alcoholic drink (soda, energy drinks, or	06 초콜렛
	other beverage)  10 An alcoholic drink (wine, whisky, cognac,	07 정향 또는 기타 향신료	
		margarita, or other cocktail)	08 커피
	11 Onflavoured e-liquid 12 Other 88 Refused 99 Don't know	11 Unflavoured e-liquid 12 Other	09 무알콜 음료 (탄산음료, 에너지드링크 또는 기타 음료)
		10 알콜 음료 (와인, 위스키, 꼬냑, 마가리타 또는 기타 칵테일)	
		11 무향 액상	
		12 기타	
			88 응답 거부
2451			99 잘 모르겠다
315b	EC21167o	Ask if 315a/EC167=12.  Specify other flavour of e-liquid.	Ask if 315a/EC167=12. 기타 전자 액상 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
316	EC21430	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.	기다 전자 액성 영을 구세적으로 합력에 구합시오. Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.
310	LCZITJO	<b>061/EC309v=1-2:</b> Does the e-liquid that you currently	EC309v=1-2: 귀하께서 현재 가장 자주 사용하는 액상형
		use most contain nicotine?	전자담배나 전자 액상에는 니코틴이 들어있습니까?
		<b>061/EC309v=3:</b> Did the e-liquid that you used last contain nicotine?	EC309v=3: 귀하께서 마지막으로 사용하신 액상형 전자담배나 전자
		1 Yes	액상에는 니코틴이 들어있습니까?
		2 No	10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 1

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know The e-liquid could come in disposable e-cigarettes, cartridges,	2 아니요
	pods or bottles.	8 응답 거부	
			9 잘 모르겠다
			전자 액상은 일회용 전자담배, 카트리지, 팟 또는 병에 들어있을 수
			있습니다.
317	EK21641	Ask if 316/EC430=1.	Ask if 316/EC430=1.
		The nicotine in liquid e-cigarettes and e-liquid is extracted	액상형 전자담배와 전자 액상에 들어가는 니코틴은 담배에서
		from tobacco plants. It is taxed differently by the Korean government, depending on which part of the tobacco plant	추출됩니다. 한국 정부에서는 니코틴이 담배에서 추출된 부분
		it is extracted from: the leaves, stem or root.	(담뱃잎, 담배 줄기, 또는 담배 뿌리) 에 따라서 다르게 세금을
			매깁니다.
		Do you know which part of tobacco plant leaves, stem or root the nicotine in your e-liquid comes from?	귀하께서는 현재 사용하고 계신 전자 액상의 니코틴이 담배의 어느
		1 Yes, I know	부분에서 발생했는지 알고 계십니까?
		<ul><li>2 No, I don't know</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	1 예, 알고 있습니다
		9 Don't know	2 아니요, 잘 모르겠습니다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES DEPENDENCE	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES DEPENDENCE
318	NC21310	Ask if 056/NC302=1.	Ask if 056/NC302=1.
		How old were you the first time you used an e-cigarette? (Please enter your international 016/Age.)	귀하가 액상형 전자담배를 처음 사용한 것은 몇 살이었습니까? (만
		888 Refused 999 Don't Know (range=1-[016/Age])	나이로 입력해 주십시오.)
			888 응답 거부
			999 잘 모르겠다
			(범위=1-[age])
319	ED21475	Ask if 061/EC309v=1.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1.
	(Prev. ED476)	How soon after waking do you usually draw your first puff on your liquid e-cigarette?	귀하는 잠에서 깨어난 뒤, 보통 얼마 후에 액상형 전자담배를
		1 5 min or less	사용하십니까?
		2 6-30 min	1 5 분 이하
		3 31-60 min 4 More than 60 min	2 6-30 분
		8 Refused	3 31-60 분
		9 Don't know	4 60 분 이상

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
320	ED21477	Ask if 061/EC309v=2-3.	Ask if 061/EC309v=2-3.
		On days that you use liquid e-cigarettes, how soon after waking do you usually draw your first puff?	액상형 전자담배를 사용하시는 날에는 잠에서 깨어난 뒤 보통 얼마
		1 5 min or less	후에 액상형 전자담배를 사용하십니까?
		2 6-30 min 3 31-60 min	1 5 분 이하
		4 More than 60 min	2 6-30 분
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 31-60 분
		9 Don't know	4 60 분 이상
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
321	NC21328	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.  Do you consider yourself addicted to liquid o-cigarottes?	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.
		Do you consider yourself addicted to liquid e-cigarettes?  1 Not at all 2 Yes somewhat addicted 3 Yes very addicted 8 Refused 9 Don't know	귀하는 본인이 액상형 전자담배에 중독되어 있다고 생각하십니까?
			1 전혀 그렇지 않다
			2 다소 중독되어 있다
			3 매우 중독되어 있다
			8 응답 거부
222	ED04640		9 잘 모르겠다
322	ED21613	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.  Do you plan to continue using liquid e-cigarettes, or do you	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3. 귀하는 액상형 전자담배를 계속 사용할 계획이십니까, 아니면 가까운
		plan to stop using them in the foreseeable future?  1 Definitely continue 2 Probably continue 3 Not sure 4 Probably stop	미래에 사용을 그만둘 계획이십니까?
		<ul><li>5 Definitely stop</li><li>8 Refused</li></ul>	3 계속할 수도 그만둘 수도 있다
		9 Don't know	4 아마도 그만들 것이다
			5 확실히 그만둘 것이다
			8 응답 거부
222	E021041	A-I: 6 061 /EC200:-1 2	9 잘 모르겠다
323	EQ21841	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.  Now a more specific question about your plans for liquid e-	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3. 이제 액상형 전자담배에 대해 보다 구체적인 질문을 드리겠습니다.
		cigarettes	귀하는 언제 액상형 전자담배 사용을 그만두실 계획이십니까?
		Are you planning to quit using liquid e-cigarettes	비전도 단계 그이어 단시되게 사이를 그런다면 계획시티되게!

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		1 Within the next month	1 이번 달 이내로
		<ul><li>2 Between 1-6 months from now</li><li>3 Sometime in the future, beyond 6 months</li></ul>	2 1 - 6 개월 이내로
		4 Not planning to quit	3 6개월 이후 언젠가
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 금연 계획 없음
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES REASONS FOR USE	<strong>LIQUID E-CIGARETTES REASONS</strong>
		& NON-USE	FOR USE & NON-USE
324a	NC21354	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3. Which of the following are, or were, reasons for your using	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.
		liquid e-cigarettes?	다음 중 액상형 전자담배를 사용하거나 사용했던 이유는 무엇입니까?
		They are less harmful to my health than cigarettes.	액상형 전자담배는 궐련 담배보다 건강에 덜 해롭다.
		1 Yes 2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
324b	ER21128	They taste good.	맛이 좋다.
324c	NC21353	I can use liquid e-cigarettes in places where smoking ordinary cigarettes is banned.	흡연이 금지된 장소에서도 사용할 수 있다.
324d	ER21131	Family or friends use liquid e-cigarettes.	가족이나 친구들이 액상형 전자담배를 사용한다.
324e	ER21133	The packaging is attractive.	포장이 매력적이다.
324f	ER21115	A health professional advised me to try them.	보건계통 전문가가 액상형 전자담배를 시도해 보라고 권했다.
324g	NC21355	They are less harmful to the health of people around me than ordinary cigarettes are.	궐련 담배보다 주변 사람들의 건강에 덜 해롭다.
324h	ER21124	They help me control my appetite and/or weight.	식욕이나 체중을 조절하는데 도움을 준다.
324i	NC21356	I like the e-liquid flavours, such as fruit, menthol, coffee, chocolate and others.	과일, 멘솔, 커피, 초콜렛 등과 같은 액상의 향이 좋다.
324j	ER21118	They reduce my stress.	스트레스를 줄여준다.
324k	ER21123	They make socializing easier.	사람들과 더 쉽게 어울리게 해준다.
3241	ER21122	Using liquid e-cigarettes is more acceptable than smoking	주변 사람들이 궐련 담배를 피우는 것보다 액상형 전자담배를
		ordinary cigarettes to people around me.	사용하는 것에 더 관대하다.
324 m	ER21105	I save money by using liquid e-cigarettes instead of smoking ordinary cigarettes.	궐련 담배를 피우지 않고 액상형 전자담배를 사용함으로써 돈을 아낄수 있다.
324n	NC21860	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=1-8.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 044/FR309v=1-8.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		They are as satisfying as smoking ordinary cigarettes.	일반 궐련을 피우는 것과 동일한 만족감을 느낄 수 있다.
3240	NC21359	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 045/FR305=1.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 045/FR305=1.
		Liquid e-cigarettes help me cut down on the number of ordinary cigarettes I smoke.	액상형 전자담배는 내가 피우는 궐련 담배의 흡연량을 줄이는 데
		, -	도움을 준다.
324p	NC21357	They might help me quit smoking ordinary cigarettes.	궐련 담배를 끊는 데 도움을 줄 수도 있다.
324q	NC21358	Replacing some of my ordinary cigarettes with liquid e- cigarettes means I don't have to give up smoking ordinary	궐련 담배 대신 액상형 전자담배를 사용함으로써 담배를 완전히 끊을
		cigarettes altogether.	필요가 없어졌다.
324r	ER21126	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 AND 045/FR305=2.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 AND 045/FR305=2.
		They might help me stay quit from smoking ordinary cigarettes.	액상형 전자담배를 사용함으로써 궐련 담배 흡연을 멀리할 수 있다.
325a	ER21321	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-5.	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-5.
		(Programmer: program as grid.) Which of the following are reasons you stopped using liquid	다음 중 액상형 전자담배 사용을 그만둔 이유는 무엇입니까?
		e-cigarettes?	액상형 전자담배가 나에게 해로울 수 있다고 생각했다.
		I was concerned that using liquid e-cigarettes may be	1 예
		harmful to my health.  1 Yes	2 아니요
		2 No	8 응답 거부
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	9 잘 모르겠다
325b	ER21304	I felt myself becoming addicted to liquid e-cigarettes.	내가 점점 액상형 전자담배에 중독되고 있다고 생각했다.
325c	ER21306	I was not allowed to use them in places where smoking ordinary cigarettes is banned.	흡연이 금지된 장소에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용할 수 없었다.
325d	ER21322	I did not like the taste.	맛이 마음에 들지 않았다.
325e	ER21308	They cost too much.	액상형 전자담배는 너무 비싸다.
325f	ER21327	I didn't find them satisfying enough.	액상형 전자담배를 사용하면서 만족하지 못했다.
325g	ER21316	I felt uncomfortable using them in public.	공공장소에서 사용하는 것이 불편했다.
325h	ER21320	I had some negative experiences using them.	액상형 전자담배를 사용하면서 좋지 않은 경험을 했다.
325i	ER21300	I wanted to stop using nicotine completely.	니코틴 사용을 완전히 그만두고 싶었다.
325j	ER21312	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=1-3. They did not help me reduce the number of ordinary	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=1-3. 내가 피우는 궐련 담배의 흡연량을 줄여주지 못했다.
		cigarettes I smoke.	게기 씨누는 글만 마케크 답단으로 철어무지 굿쬬니.
325k	ER21313	They did not help me quit smoking ordinary cigarettes.	궐련 담배 끊는 데 도움이 되지 못한다고 생각했다.
3251	ER21323	They didn't help me deal with my cravings to smoke ordinary cigarettes.	흡연 욕구를 줄이는 데 도움이 되지 못했다.
325 m	ER21317	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=4-7.  I had succeeded in quitting smoking ordinary cigarettes.	Ask if 061/EC309v=4-5 and 044/FR309v=4-7.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			궐련 담배 금연에 성공했다.
326	EE21229	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5 and 044/FR309v=1-7.  Compared to smoking ordinary cigarettes, how satisfying is using a liquid e-cigarette?  1 Much less satisfying than smoking ordinary cigarettes 2 Somewhat less satisfying 3 Equally satisfying to smoking 4 Somewhat more satisfying 5 Much more satisfying than smoking 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5 and 044/FR309v=1-7.궐련 담배를 피우는 것에 비해, 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은얼마나 만족스러우십니까?1 궐련 담배보다 매우 만족하지 못한다2 궐련 담배보다 다소 만족하지 못한다3 궐련 담배와 동일하게 만족한다4 궐련담배보다 다소 만족한다5 궐련 담배보다 매우 만족한다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES KNOWLEDGE OF
	=1/0.1.60.1	HEALTH EFFECTS	HEALTH EFFECTS
327a	EK21621	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Are the following statements about liquid e-cigarettes true or false?  Liquid e-cigarettes can cause nicotine addiction.  1 True 2 False 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 액상형 전자담배에 관한 다음 문항은 사실입니까 거짓입니까? 액상형 전자담배는 니코틴 중독을 일으킨다.  1 사실이다 2 거짓이다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
327b	EK21622	Liquid e-cigarettes contain carcinogens such as	액상형 전자담배는 포름알데히드와 같은 발암 물질을 포함하고 있다.
		formaldehyde.  LIQUID E-CIGARETTES WARNING LABELS	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES WARNING LABELS
328	EK21447	Ask if 056/NC302=1.  In the past 30 days, how often have you noticed health warnings on liquid e-cigarette packages?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 056/NC302=1. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 액상형 전자담배 포장의 경고 그림을 얼마나 자주 보셨습니까? 1 전혀 보지 않았다 2 거의 보지 않았다 3 가끔 보았다 4 자주 보았다 5 매우 자주 보았다 8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
329	EK21441	Ask if 328/EK447=2-9.  In the last 30 days, how often have you read or looked closely at the warning labels on liquid e-cigarette packages?  1 Never 2 Rarely 3 Sometimes 4 Often 5 Very often 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 328/EK447=2-9.지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 액상형 전자담배 포장의 경고 그림을 얼마나자주 읽거나 자세히 보셨습니까?1 전혀 보지 않았다2 거의 보지 않았다3 가끔 보았다4 자주 보았다5 매우 자주 보았다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
330	EK21454	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4.  In the last 30 days, how often have the warning labels on liquid e-cigarettes stopped you from using one when you were about to?  1 Never 2 Once 3 A few times 4 Many times 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하가 액상형 전자담배를 사용하려 할 때, 경고 그림으로 인해 사용하지 않으신 경험이 몇 번 있으십니니까? 1 전혀 없다 2 한 번 있다 3 종종 있다 4 여러 번 있다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
331	EK21453	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4.  In the last 30 days, have you made any effort to avoid looking at or thinking about the warning labels such as covering them up, keeping them out of sight, using a case, avoiding certain warnings, or any other means?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하는 경고 그림을 보거나 생각하지 않으려고 노력한 적이 있습니까? 예를 들어, 그림을 덮거나, 보이지 않게 치우거나, 담배 케이스를 사용하거나, 특정한 그림을 피하거나, 혹은 다른 방법을 생각해본 적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
332	EK21455	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  To what extent do the warning labels on liquid e-cigarette packages make you think about the health risks of using	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 경고 그림은액상형 전자담배 사용으로 인한 건강상의 위험에 대해

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		liquid e-cigarettes?	얼마나 생각하게 합니까?
		<ul><li>1 Not at all</li><li>2 A little</li></ul>	1 전혀 생각나지 않는다
		3 A lot	2 조금 생각하게 한다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 많이 생각하게 한다
		9 DOLL KHOW	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
333	EK21456	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4.  To what extent do the warning labels on liquid e-cigarette	Ask if 060/NC304=1-4.
		packages make you more likely to quit using liquid e-	액상형 전자담배에 그려진 경고 그림으로 인해 액상형 전자담배
		cigarettes?	사용을 그만둘 가능성이 얼마나 높아졌습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Not at all</li><li>2 A little</li></ul>	1 전혀 높아지지 않았다
		3 A lot	2 조금 높아졌다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 많이 높아졌다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
334	EK21457	Ask if 060/NC304=5.  To what extent do the warning labels on liquid e-cigarette packages make you more likely to stay quit from liquid e-cigarettes?  1 Not at all 2 A little 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 060/NC304=5.
			액상형 전자담배에 그려진 경고 그림이 금연을 유지하는데 얼마나
			도움을 주었습니까?
			1 전혀 도움이 되지 않았다
			2 조금 도움이 되었다
			3 많이 도움이 되었다
			8 응답 거부
225	F1/24 460		9 잘 모르겠다
335	EK21460	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  How do the warning labels on liquid e-cigarettes make you	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 액상형 전자담배 포장의 경고 그림을 보면 어떤 느낌이 드십니까?
		feel? Do they make you	
		1 Very alarmed 2 Somewhat alarmed	
		<ul><li>2 Somewhat alarmed</li><li>3 Neither alarmed nor calm</li></ul>	2 다소 불안해진다
		4 Somewhat calm	3 보통이다
		5 Very calm 8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 다소 감흥이 없다
			5 매우 감흥이 없다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
336	EK21462	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  How believable do you think the warning labels are?  1 Not at all believable 2 A little believable 3 Somewhat believable 4 Very believable 5 Extremely believable 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.경고 그림이 얼마나 믿을 만하다고 생각하십니까?1 전혀 믿을 수 없다2 조금 믿을 수 있다3 다소 믿을 수 있다4 많이 믿을 수 있다5 매우 많이 믿을 수 있다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
337	EK21466	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Do you think that liquid e-cigarette packages should have more health information than they do now, less information, or about the same amount as they do now?  1 Less health information 2 About the same 3 More health information 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.     귀하는 액상형 전자담배 포장의 건강 관련 정보가 지금보다 더 많아져야 한다고 생각하십니까, 더 적어져야 한다고 생각하십니까, 아니면 지금과 거의 비슷한 양의 정보를 지녀야 한다고 생각하십니까?     1 더 적은 양의 정보     2 지금과 비슷한 양의 정보     3 더 많은 양의 정보 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES ENVIRONMENTAL EXPOSURE
338	EP21450	Ask if 056/NC302<>3.  PROGRAMMER: Time stamp.  All: Which of the following best describes the rules for using a liquid e-cigarette inside your home?  061/EC309v=4-6: If you do not use a liquid e-cigarette yourself, imagine that someone wanted to use a liquid e-cigarette inside your home.  All: Using liquid e-cigarettes is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions	Ask if 056/NC302<>3. PROGRAMMER: Time stamp. All: 다음 중 귀하의 집 안에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? EC309v=4-6: 만약 귀하가 액상형 전자담배를 사용하지 않으신다면, 집 안에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 누군가를 상상하여 답변해 주십시오. All: 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은
		2 Allowed indoors without rules of restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 4 Not allowed inside your home except under special circumstances 8 Refused	<ol> <li>특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다</li> <li>실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다</li> <li>실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다</li> <li>특별한 경우를 제외하고 실내에서 허용되어 있지 않다</li> </ol>

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
339	EP21431	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Which of the following best describes the rules for using liquid e-cigarettes in bars and pubs where you live?  Using liquid e-cigarettes is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 다음 중 귀하가 사는 지역의 술집에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은 1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서만 허용된다
			3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
340	EP21331	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 061/EC309v=1-6.  The last time you visited a bar or pub, were people using liquid e-cigarettes inside?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 061/EC309v=1-6. 귀하가 마지막으로 술집을 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이 액상형 전자담배를 사용하고 있었습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
341	EP21332	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 061/EC309v=1-3.  The last time you visited a bar or pub, did you use a liquid e-cigarette indoors?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 143/ET431=1 and 061/EC309v=1-3.         귀하가 마지막으로 술집 또는 펍을 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이         액상형 전자담배를 사용하고 있었습니까?         1 예         2 아니요         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
342	EP21460	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Which of the following best describes the rules for using liquid e-cigarettes in restaurants or cafés where you live?  Using liquid e-cigarettes is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 8 Refused	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 다음 중 귀하가 사는 지역의 식당이나 카페에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한 규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까? 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은 1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다 2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서 허용된다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
343	EP21361	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 061/EC309v=1-6.	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 061/EC309v=1-6.
		The last time you visited a restaurant or café, were people using liquid e-cigarettes inside?	귀하가 마지막으로 식당이나 카페를 방문했을 때, 실내에서 사람들이
		1 Yes	액상형 전자담배를 사용하고 있었습니까?
		2 No	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
344	EP21362	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 061/EC309v=1-3.	Ask if 147/ET531=1 and 061/EC309v=1-3.
		The last time you visited a restaurant or café, did you use a liquid e-cigarette indoors?	귀하가 마지막으로 식당이나 카페를 방문했을 때, 귀하는 실내에서
		1 Yes	액상형 전자담배를 사용하셨습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	1 예
			2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
345	EP21440	Which of the following best describes the rules for using liquid e-cigarettes where you work?  Using liquid e-cigarettes is  1 Allowed indoors without rules or restrictions 2 Allowed only in designated indoor areas 3 Never allowed anywhere indoors 8 Refused	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 056/NC302<>3.
			다음 중 귀하의 직장에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대한
			규칙을 가장 잘 설명한 것은 무엇입니까?
			에 사성 저지다메르 미요됩니 것이
			액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것은
			1 특별한 규칙이나 규제 없이 실내에서 허용된다
			2 실내 일부 지정된 장소에서 허용된다
		3 Don't know	3 실내 어느 곳에서도 허용되지 않는다
			8 응답 거부
246	ED04.044		9 잘 모르겠다
346	EP21341	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 056/NC302<>3.  In the last 30 days, have people used liquid e-cigarettes in	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 056/NC302<>3. 지난 30일 동안, 귀하의 직장 실내에서 사람들이 액상형 전자담배를
		indoor areas where you work?	·
		1 Yes	사용했습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		- Nerasea	2 아니요

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
347	EP21342	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 061/EC309v=1-3.	Ask if 151/ET603=1 and 061/EC309v=1-3.
		In the last 6 months, have you used liquid e-cigarettes at your workplace?	지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 직장 실내에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용한
		1 Yes	적이 있습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
348a	EI21366	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		Do you support or oppose a total ban on using liquid e-cigarettes indoors at	귀하는 다음의 문장에 찬성하십니까, 반대하십니까?
		home?	집 안에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지
		<ul><li>1 Strongly support</li><li>2 Support</li></ul>	1 매우 찬성한다
		3 Oppose	2 찬성한다
		4 Strongly oppose 8 Refused	3 반대한다
		9 Don't know	4 매우 반대한다
			8 응답 거부
2.401			9 잘 모르겠다
348b	EI21367	a total ban on using liquid e-cigarettes in cars with children in them?	어린이가 동승한 자동차 내에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을
			전면적으로 금지
348c	EI21365	the total ban on using liquid e-cigarettes indoors at bars and pubs?	술집의 실내에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지
348d	EI21364	the total ban on using liquid e-cigarettes indoors at	식당이나 카페의 실내에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을
		restaurants and cafes?	전면적으로 금지
348e	EI21363	a total ban on using liquid e-cigarettes indoors in	직장의 실내에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로 금지
2406	E121260	workplaces?	
348f	EI21368	a total ban on using liquid e-cigarettes in all outdoor public places?	야외 공공장소에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것을 전면적으로
			금지
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES ADVERTISING & PROMOTION	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES ADVERTISING & PROMOTION
349a	EA21171	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		When we say 'liquid e-cigarette products', we include liquid e-cigarette devices, disposable e-cigarettes, and cartridges,	여기서 '액상형 전자담배 제품'에는 액상형 전자담배, 일회용

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		pods and bottles of e-liquid.  Now we want to ask you about the advertising of liquid e-cigarettes.  In the last 6 months that is, since [6M anchor] have you noticed liquid e-cigarette products being advertised in any of the following places?  On television?  1 Yes 2 No 3 Don't use/ Don't encounter 8 Refused 9 Don't know	전자담배, 카트리지, 팟, 전자 액상 병이 포함됩니다. 이제 액상형 전자담배 광고에 대한 질문을 드리도록 하겠습니다. 지난 6개월 동안, 즉 [6M 앵커] 이래로, 다음과 같은 매체 혹은 장소에서 액상형 전자담배 광고를 본 적이 있습니까? TV 1 예 2 아니요 3 사용하지 않음/ 보지 못함 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
349b	EA21155	On radio?	라디오
349c	EA21140	In newspapers?	신문
349d	EA21142	In magazines?	잡지
349e	EA21117	On posters or billboards?	포스터나 광고판
349f	EA21112	In leaflets?	전단지
349g	EA21137	In shopping centers?	쇼핑센터
349h	EA21169	On shop windows or inside shops where tobacco is sold?	담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 창문이나 실내
349i	EA21175	On shop windows or inside shops where liquid e-cigarette products are sold?	액상형 전자담배를 팔고 있는 상점의 창문이나 실내
349j	EA21158	On social media sites, like Line, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Instagram or Tik Tok?	라인, 페이스북, 트위터, 유튜브, 인스타그램, 틱톡, 등과 같은 SNS
349k	EA21160	On the internet, on websites other than social media?	SNS 이외의 웹사이트
3491	EA21115	In bars or pubs?	술집
349 m	EA21127	At festivals?	축제 행사
349n	EA21149	In regular postal mail you received?	정기적으로 수신하는 우편물
349o	EA21113	In public transit vehicles such as trains and buses?	기차나 버스와 같은 대중교통
349p	EA21114	On flights and ferries?	항공편 혹은 여객선
349q	EA21165	At temporary sales locations, such as markets, mobile sellers?	시장, 모바일 셀러와 같은 임시 판매처
349r	EA21123	In email or text messages you have received?	수신한 이메일이나 문자메세지
350a	EA21501	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		In the last 6 months, have you noticed any of the following types of liquid e-cigarette promotion?	지난 6개월 동안, 귀하는 다음과 같은 액상형 전자담배 프로모션을

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Free samples of liquid e-cigarette products?	보신적이 있습니까?
		1 Yes 2 No	액상형 전자담배 제품 무료 샘플
		8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know When we say 'liquid e-cigarette products', we include liquid e-	2 아니요
		cigarette devices, disposable e-cigarettes, and cartridges,	8 응답 거부
		pods and bottles of e-liquid.	9 잘 모르겠다
			여기서 액상형 전자담배 제품에는 액상형 전자담배, 일회용 전자담배,
			카트리지, 팟, 전자 액상 병이 포함됩니다.
350b	EA21508	Special price offers for liquid e-cigarette products?	액상형 전자담배의 특가 제안
351	EA21580	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		In the last 30 days, have you seen liquid e-cigarette products being displayed inside shops or stores, on shelves	지난 30일 동안, 상점이나 가게의 진열대나 카운터에 액상형
		or on the counter?	전자담배가 진열되어 있는 것을 본 적이 있습니까?
		1 Yes 2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
252	EA21E20	A-I- # 061 /F6200 1 6	9 잘 모르겠다 Ask if 0.01 /F.0200v-1. C
352	EA21529	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  In the last 6 months, have you seen or heard about any	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 지난 6개월 동안, 액상형 전자담배 브랜드가 후원하는 스포츠 또는
		sport or sporting events that are sponsored by liquid e-	이벤트에 대해 들어보신 경험이 있습니까?
		cigarette brands?  1 Yes	1
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		3 Bone Know	9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES SOURCE & LAST	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES SOURCE & LAST
		PURCHASE	PURCHASE
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES LAST PURCHASE OF DEVICE	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES LAST PURCHASE OF DEVICE
353	EL21102	Ask if 308a/EC375=2-3.	Ask if 308a/EC375=2-3.
		Did you buy the liquid e-cigarette <b>device</b> that you [currently use most (061/EC309v=1-2)/ used last	[가장 자주 사용하는 (EC309v=1-2)/ 마지막으로 사용한
		(061/EC309v=3)] within the past 24 months?	(EC309v=3)] 액상형 전자담배 기기를 지난 24 개월 이내에 본인이
		<ul><li>1 Yes</li><li>2 No, I bought it earlier</li></ul>	구매하셨습니까?
		.,	1 네

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		3 I didn't buy it 4 Not applicable; I bought components at different times, not a complete device 8 Refused 9 Don't know If response=1, go to 355a/EL103. If response=3, go to 354/EL110. If response=2, 4, 8 or 9, go to 361/EL201.	<ul> <li>2 아니요, 구매한지 24 개월이 지남</li> <li>3 본인이 구입하지 않음</li> <li>4 해당 사항 없음, 완전한 장치가 아닌 부품들을 각자 다른 시기에 구매했음</li> <li>8 응답 거부</li> <li>9 잘 모르겠다</li> <li>If response=1, go to 355a/EL103.</li> <li>If response=2, 4, 8 or 9, go to 361/EL201.</li> </ul>
354	EL21110	Ask if 353/EL102=3.  How did you get your liquid e-cigarette device?  1 From a friend or relative 2 Free sample 3 Other 8 Refused 9 Don't know Go to 361/EL201.	Ask if 353/EL102=3. 귀하는 액상형 전자담배 기기를 어떻게 구하셨습니까? 1 친구 또는 친척에게 2 무료 샘플 3 기타 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 Go to 361/EL201.
355a	EL21103	Ask if 353/EL102=1.  When did you buy your vaping device?  1 Within the last 30 days 2 1-3 months ago 3 4-6 months ago 4 7-12 months ago 5 13-18 months ago 6 19-24 months ago 7 More than 24 months ago 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 353/EL102=1. 마지막으로 구매하신 액상형 전자담배 기기는 언제 구매하셨습니까? 1 30 일 이내 2 1-3 개월 전 3 4-6 개월 전 4 7-12 개월 전 5 13-18 개월 전 6 19-24 개월 전 7 24 개월 이상 전 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
355b	EL21123	Ask if 355a/EL103=1-4.  Where did you buy this liquid e-cigarette device?  01 On the internet  02 Any shop or in-person purchase situation  03 A friend or relative  10 Other (specify)	Ask if 355a/EL103=1-4. 한 가지만 선택해 주십시오. 어디서 액상형 전자담배 기기를 구매하셨습니까? 01 인터넷에서

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
	76 Don't remember any details of last purchase 88 Refused 99 Don't know where	02 가게 또는 직접 거래	
		09 친구 또는 친척	
		If you don't remember ANY details of last purchase, select	10 기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
		"Don't remember any details of last purchase". If you just don't remember where you bought your last cigarettes, select	76 마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억하지 못함
		"Don't know where".	88 응답 거부
		If response=1, go to 356a/NC338.	99 잘 모르겠다
		If response=2, go to 357a/NC334. If response=10, go to 355c/EL123o.	마지막 구매에 대해 <b>전혀</b> 기억나지 않는 경우 "마지막 구매에 대해
		If response=76, go to 361/EL201.	전혀 기억하지 못함"을 선택하십시오. 구매한 장소만 기억나지 않는
		Otherwise, go to 358/EL145.	경우 "잘 모르겠다"을 선택하십시오.
			If response=1, go to 356a/NC338.
			If response=2, go to 357a/NC334.
			If response=10, go to 355c/EL123o. If response=76, go to 361/EL201.
			Otherwise, go to 358/EL145.
355c	EL211230	Ask if 355b/EL123=10. Specify other location.	Ask if 355b/EL123=10.
		Go to 358/EL145.	기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오 Go to 358/EL145.
356a	NC21338	Ask if 355b/EL123=1.	Ask if 355b/EL123=1.
		From what type of website did you buy the liquid e-cigarette device?  01 Online tobacconist  02 Commercial online shopping website (for example: Gmarket, 11st, Auction, Coupang, Ticketmonster)	다음 중 어떤 웹사이트에서 액상형 전자담배를 구매하셨습니까?
			01 온라인 전자담배 전문점
			02 이커머스 온라인 쇼핑 웹사이트 (예: G마켓, 11번 가, 옥션,
			쿠팡, 티켓몬스터)
		10 Other (specify) 88 Refused 99 Don't know	10 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
			88 응답 거부
		99 DOITE KNOW	99 잘 모르겠다
356b	NC21338o	Ask if 356a/NC338=10.	Ask if 356a/NC338=10.
	11001001	Specify other type of website.	기타 웹사이트를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
357a	NC21334	Ask if 355b/EL123=2.  From what type of shop, or in what situation did you buy	Ask if 355b/EL123=2. 다음 중 어떤 매장에서, 혹은 상황에서 액상형 전자담배를
		the liquid e-cigarette device?	
		<ul><li>01 Vape store (in-person)</li><li>02 Tobacconist</li></ul>	구매하셨습니까?
		03 Newsstand, kiosk	01 전자담배 가판대
		04 Convenience store, gas station	02 담배 가게
		05 Supermarket, grocery store	03 신문 가판대

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		06 [Do not program] 07 Outside Korea 08 Temporary sales location (e.g. market, mobile seller) 09 Duty-free shop 10 Other place (specify) 88 Refused 99 Don't know	04편의점/ 주유소05슈퍼06[Do not program. JP only]07해외08임시 판매처 (e.g. 시장, 팝업스토어)09면세점10기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)88응답 거부99잘 모르겠다
357b	NC21334o	Ask if 357a/NC334=10. Specify other location.	Ask if 357a/NC334=10. 기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
358	EL21145	Ask if 353/EL102=1 and 355b/EL123<>76.  When you bought the liquid e-cigarette device, did you buy it on its own or did it come with [cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3)]?  1 Bought on its own 2 It came with [cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3) 8 Refused 9 Don't know	지다 정도를 구제적으로 합력에 구합시오.  Ask if 353/EL102=1 and 355b/EL123<>76. 액상형 전자담배 기기를 구매할 당시, 기기만 구매하셨습니까, [카트리지 또는 팟 (EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 을 포함해 구매하셨습니까? 1 기기만 구매 2 [카트리지 또는 팟(EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 을 포함해 구매 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
359	EL21184	Ask if 358/EL145=2.  How much did you pay in total for the device and [cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3)]?  88888888 Refused 99999999 Don't Know Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	Ask if 358/EL145=2. 기기와 함께 [카트리지 또는 팟 (EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 을 구매하는 데 총 얼마를 지불하셨습니까? 88888888 응답 거부 9999999 잘 모르겠다 단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원) 가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
360	EL21182	Ask if 358/EL145=1.  How much did you pay for the liquid e-cigarette device?  88888888 Refused  99999999 Don't Know  Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)  We request that you be as accurate as possible.	Ask if 358/EL145=1. 액상형 전자담배 기기를 구매하는 데 얼마를 지불하셨습니까? 88888888 응답 거부 9999999 잘 모르겠다 단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES LAST PURCHASE OF	<strong>LIQUID E-CIGARETTES LAST</strong>
		SUPPLIES	PURCHASE OF SUPPLIES
361	EL21201	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1-3.  When did you last buy [a disposable liquid e-cigarette (308a/EC375=1)/ cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3)]?  1 Within the last 30 days 2 1-3 months ago 3 4-6 months ago 4 7-12 months ago 5 More than 1 year ago 6 Never bought any 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=1-2, go to 363a/NC335.  If response=8 or 9, go to 394a/EI372.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3 and 308a/EC375=1-3. 귀하는 마지막으로 [일회용 전자담배 (EC375=1)/ 카트리지 또는 팟 (EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 을 언제 구매하셨습니까? 1 30 일 이내 2 1-3 개월 전 3 4-6 개월 전 4 7-12 개월 전 5 1년 보다 전 6 구매 경험 없음 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response=1-2, go to 363a/NC335. If response=8 or 9, go to 394a/EI372.
362	EL21210	Ask if 361/EL201=3-6.  How did you get the [disposable liquid e-cigarettes (308a/EC375=1)/ cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3)] you used in the last 3 months?  1 Using previously bought supplies 2 From a friend or relative 3 Free sample 4 Other 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response>1, go to 394a/EI372.	Ask if 361/EL201=3-6. 지난 3개월 내에 사용하신 [일회용 전자담배 (EC375=1)/ 카트리지 또는 팟 (EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 를 어떻게 구하셨습니까? 1 기존에 구매했던 제품 사용 2 친구 혹은 친지 3 무료 샘플 4 기타 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 If response>1, go to 394a/EI372.
363a	NC21335	Ask if 361/EL201=1-2 or 362/EL210=1.  The last time you purchased [disposable liquid ecigarettes (308a/EC375=1)/ cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-liquid (308a/EC375=3)], where did you make this last purchase?  On the internet  O2 Vape shop	Ask if 361/EL201=1-2 or 362/EL210=1. 마지막으로 [일회용 전자담배 (EC375=1)/ 카트리지 또는 팟 (EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 을 구매하셨을 때, 어디서 구매하셨습니까? 01 인터넷

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		03 Tobacconist	02 전자담배 가판대
		04 Newsstand, kiosk 05 Convenience store, gas station	03 담배 가게
		06 Supermarket, grocery store	04 신문 가판대
		07 [Do not program]	05 편의점/ 주유소
		08 Outside Korea	06 슈퍼
		<ul><li>09 From a friend or relative</li><li>10 Temporary sales location (e.g. market, mobile</li></ul>	00 π <sup>μ</sup>   07 [Do not program. JP only]
		seller)	08 해외
		11 Duty-free shop	09 친구 또는 친척
		<ul><li>19 Other place (specify)</li><li>76 Don't remember any details of last purchase</li></ul>	
		88 Refused	10 임시 판매처 (e.g. 시장, 팝업스토어)
		99 Don't know where	11 면세점
		If you don't remember ANY details of last purchase, select	19 기타 장소 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
		"Don't remember any details of last purchase". If you just don't remember where you bought from, select "Don't know	76 마지막 구매에 대해 전혀 기억하지 못함
		where".	88 응답 거부
		If response=76, go to 394a/EI372.	99 잘 모르겠다
		If response=19, go to 363b/NC335o.	마지막 구매에 대해 <b>전혀</b> 기억나지 않는 경우 "마지막 구매에 대해
			전혀 기억하지 못함"을 선택하십시오. 구매한 장소만 기억나지 않는
			경우 "잘 모르겠다"을 선택하십시오.
			If response=76, go to 394a/EI372.
262h	NC2122Ea	Act : £ 262- /NC225-10	If response=19, go to 363b/NC335o.
363b	NC213350	Ask if 363a/NC335=19. Specify other location.	Ask if 363a/NC335=19. 기타 장소를 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오
364	EB21808	Ask if 361/EL201=1-2 and (308a/EC375=1 or 2) and	Ask if 361/EL201=1-2 and (308a/EC375=1 or 2) and
304	LBZ1000	363a/NC335<>76.	363a/NC335<>76.
		312/EB110=1: Was this last purchase of [disposable	EB110=1: 마지막으로 구매하신 [일회용 전자담배 (EC375=1)/
		liquid e-cigarettes (308a/EC375=1)/ cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)] the same variety or flavour you use	카트리지 혹은 팟 (EC375=2)]은 가장 자주 구매하시는 종류 혹은
		most?	향과 같았습니까?
		<b>312/EB110=2, 8 or 9:</b> Was this last purchase of	EB110=2, 8 or 9: 마지막으로 구매하신 [일회용 전자담배
		[disposable liquid e-cigarettes (308a/EC375=1)/ cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)] the same variety or flavour you	(EC375=1)/ 카트리지 혹은 팟 (EC375=2)]은 현재 사용하시는
		are currently using?	종류 혹은 향과 같았습니까?
		1 Yes	1
		2 No 8 Refused	, and the second
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
365a	EB21811	Ask if 364/EB808=2, 8 or 9 and 308a/EC375=1. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the disposable e-cig brand list. Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 309a/EB311. If 309a/EB311=8, 88 or 99, show all varieties. What variety or flavour of disposable liquid e-cigarette did you last purchase?  [drop-down brand list]	Ask if 364/EB808=2, 8 or 9 and 308a/EC375=1. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the disposable e-cig brand list. Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 309a/EB311. If 309a/EB311=8, 88 or 99, show all varieties. 마지막으로 어떤 종류나 향의 일회용 전자담배를 구매하셨습니까? 88 응답 거부 97 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:)
		88 Refused 97 Other 99 Don't know	99 잘 모르겠다
365b	EB218110	Ask if 365a/EB811=97.  Specify other variety or flavour of disposable liquid ecigarette.	Ask if 365a/EB811=97. 기타 종류 혹은 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
366a	EB21851	Ask if 364/EB808=2, 8 or 9 and 308a/EC375=2.  PROGRAMMER: Refer to the cartridge/ pod e-cig brand list.  Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 310a/EB376.  What variety or flavour of cartridge or pod did you last purchase?  [drop-down brand list]  88 Refused  97 Other  99 Don't know	Ask if 364/EB808=2, 8 or 9 and 308a/EC375=2. PROGRAMMER: Refer to the cartridge/ pod e-cig brand list. Filter the varieties shown in this question on the brand of device chosen in 310a/EB376. 마지막으로 어떤 종류나 향의 카트리지 또는 팟을 구매하셨습니까? 88 응답 거부 97 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오:) 99 잘 모르겠다
366b	EB21851o	Ask if 366a/EB851=97.  Specify other variety or flavour of cartridge or pod.	Ask if 366a/EB851=97. 기타 종류 혹은 향을 구체적으로 입력해 주십시오.
367	EL21445	Ask if 308a/EC375=2 and 361/EL201=1-2 and 363a/NC335<>76.  Did you buy the cartridges or pods on their own or did they come with a liquid e-cigarette device?  1 Bought on their own 2 Came with a liquid e-cigarette device 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=1, 8 or 9, go to 370/EL450.	Ask if 308a/EC375=2 and 361/EL201=1-2 and 363a/NC335<>76. 카트리지 혹은 팟을 구매할 당시, 카트리지 혹은 팟을 단독으로 구매하셨습니까, 혹은 액상형 전자담배기기가 동봉되어 있었습니까? 1 카트리지 혹은 팟 단독으로 구매 2 액상형 전자담배 동봉 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=1, 8 or 9, go to 370/EL450.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
368	EL21486	Ask if 367/EL445=2.	Ask if 367/EL445=2.
		How much did you pay in total for the device and	기기와 함께 카트리지/팟을 구매하는 데 총 얼마를 지불하셨습니까?
		cartridges/ pods? 8888888 Refused	88888888 응답 거부
		99999999 Don't Know	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		Enter price in won. (range 1-999999 won)	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
369	EL21458	Ask if 367/EL445=2.	Ask if 367/EL445=2.
		How many cartridges or pods did you get with the vaping	기기 구매 시 카트리지 혹은 팟은 몇 개 동봉되어 있었습니까?
		device? 88 Refused	88 응답 거부
		99 Don't know	99 잘 모르겠다
		(range 1-87)	(범위 1-87)
		Go to 393/EL260.	Go to 393/EL260.
370	EL21450	Ask if 367/EL445=1, 8 or 9.	Ask if 367/EL445=1, 8 or 9.
		Did you buy single cartridges/ pods or packs of cartridges/ pods? If you bought both, report only about the packs.  1 Single cartridges/ pods 2 Packs of cartridges/ pods 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If response=2, go to 375/EL453.  If response=8 or 9, go to 393/EL260.	마지막 구매시 카트리지/팟을 낱개로 구매하셨습니까, 갑으로
			구매하셨습니까? 둘다 해당된다면 갑에 대해서만 응답해주십시오.
			1 낱개 단위 카트리지/팟
			2 갑 단위 카트리지/팟
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=2, go to 375/EL453.
			If response=8 or 9, go to 393/EL260.
371	EL21451	Ask if 370/EL450=1.  How many single cartridges or pods did you last purchase?	Ask if 370/EL450=1.
	88 Refused 99 Don't know	마지막으로 몇 개의 카트리지 혹은 팟을 구매하셨습니가?	
		99 Don't know	88 응답 거부
		(range 1-87)	99 잘 모르겠다
		If response=1, go to 374/EL482. If response>1, go to 372/EL470.	(범위 1-87)
		11 Tesponse/1, go to 3/2/LL4/0.	If response=1, go to 374/EL482.
372	EL21470	Ask if 371/EL451>1.	If response>1, go to 372/EL470. Ask if 371/EL451>1.
0,2		We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you	귀하가 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 한 카트리지/ 팟 당 가격
		to say how much you paid per cartridge/ pod or how much	또는 구매하신 모든 카트리지/ 팟의 총 가격 중 어떤 것이 응답하기 더
		you paid for all cartridges/ pods?  1 Price for each	편하십니까?
		2 Total paid for all	1 한 카트리지/ 팟 당 가격
		8 Refused	I 전 기드니시/ 굿 궁 기억

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know If response=1, go to 374/EL482. If response=2, go to 373/EL476. Otherwise, go to 393/EL260.	2 모든 카트리지/ 팟들의 총 가격 8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		, 5	If response=1, go to 374/EL482. If response=2, go to 373/EL476. Otherwise, go to 393/EL260.
373	EL21476	Ask if 372/EL470=2. Enter the total price you paid for ALL of the cartridges/	Ask if 372/EL470=2. 모든 카트리지/팟의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		pods. 8888888 Refused	8888888 응답 거부
		9999999 Don't Know	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
		Go to 393/EL260.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
	<b>5</b> 1 0 1 10 0		Go to 393/EL260.
374	EL21482	Ask if 371/EL451=1 or 372/EL470=1.  Enter the price you paid for ONE cartridge/ pod.  88888888 Refused  99999999 Don't Know  Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)  We request that you be as accurate as possible.  Go to 393/EL260.	Ask if 371/EL451=1 or 372/EL470=1. 카트리지/팟 한 개의 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			88888888 응답 거부
			9999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			Go to 393/EL260.
375	EL21453	How many packs of cartridges/ pods did you last purchase? 88 Refused 99 Don't know	Ask if 370/EL450=2.
			마지막으로 몇 갑의 카트리지/팟을 구매하셨습니까?
			88 응답 거부
		(range 1-87)	99 잘 모르겠다
376	EL21472	Ask if 375/EL453>1 and <88.	(범위 1-87) Ask if 375/EL453>1 and <88.
370	ELZ14/Z	We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you	귀하가 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 카트리지/ 팟 한 갑 당
		to say how much you paid per pack of cartridges/ pods or	가격 또는 구매하신 모든 카트리지/ 팟의 갑의 총 가격 중 어떤 것이
		how much you paid for all packs of cartridges/ pods?  1 Price for each	응답하기 더 편하십니까?
		2 Total paid for all	1 한 카트리지/ 팟 갑당 가격
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 모든 카트리지/ 팟 갑들의 총 가격
		If response=1, go to 378/EL484.	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, go to 377/EL478. Otherwise, go to 393/EL260.	9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			If response=1, go to 378/EL484.
			If response=2, go to 377/EL478. Otherwise, go to 393/EL260.
377	EL21478	Ask if 376/EL472=2.	Ask if 376/EL472=2.
		Enter the total price you paid for <b>all</b> [375/EL453] packs:	모든 [EL453] 갑의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		8888888 Refused 9999999 Don't Know	8888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in Won. (range 1-9999999 won)	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
		Go to 379/EL456o.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			Go to 379/EL456o.
378	EL21484	Ask if 375/EL453=1 or 376/EL472=1.	Ask if 375/EL453=1 or 376/EL472=1.
		Enter the price you paid for <b>one</b> pack of cartridges/ pods: 88888888 Refused	카트리지/ 팟 <b>한</b> 갑의 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		9999999 Don't Know	8888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in Won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	9999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
379	EL214560	Ask if 370/EL450=2 and (376/EL472=1 or 2).  How many cartridges/ pods were in the pack?  88 Refused  99 Don't know  (range 1-87)	Ask if 370/EL450=2 and (376/EL472=1 or 2).
			한 갑에 몇 개의 카트리지/ 팟이 들어있습니까?
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
			(범위 1-87)
380	EL21351	Ask if 308a/EC375=1 and 361/EL201=1-2 and 363a/NC335<>76.	Ask if 308a/EC375=1 and 361/EL201=1-2 and 363a/NC335<>76.
			마지막으로 일회용 전자담배를 몇 개 구매하셨습니까?
		purchase?	888 응답 거부
		800 Keluseu	999 잘 모르겠다
		(range 1-887)	(범위 1-887)
		If response=1, go to 383/EL382.	If response=1, go to 383/EL382.
		If response>1, go to 381/EL370.	If response>1, go to 381/EL370.
381	EL21370	Ask if 380/EL351>1.	Ask if 380/EL351>1.
		We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you to say how much you paid per disposable liquid e-cigarette	귀하가 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 한 개의 일회용
		or how much you paid for all disposable liquid e-cigarettes?	전자담배당 가격 또는 구매하신 모든 일회용 전자담배의 총 가격 중
		1 Price for each	어떤 것이 응답하기 더 편하십니까?
		2 Total paid for all	1 한 일회용 전자담배 당 가격

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused	2 모든 일회용 전자담배의 총 가격
		9 Don't know  If response=1, go to 383/EL382.	8 응답 거부
		If response=2, go to 382/EL376.	9 잘 모르겠다
		Otherwise, go to 393/EL260.	If response=1, go to 383/EL382.
			If response=2, go to 382/EL376.
382	EL21376	Ask if 381/EL370=2.	Otherwise, go to 393/EL260. Ask if 381/EL370=2.
		Enter the total price you paid for <b>all</b> of the disposable liquid	<b>모든</b> 일회용 전자담배의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		e-cigarettes: 8888888 Refused	8888888 응답 거부
		99999999 Don't Know	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
		Go to 393/EL260.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			Go to 393/EL260.
383	EL21382	Ask if 380/EL351=1 or 381/EL370=1.  Enter the price you paid for one disposable vaping device:  8888888 Refused  9999999 Don't Know  Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)  We request that you be as accurate as possible.  Go to 393/EL260.	Ask if 380/EL351=1 or 381/EL370=1.
			한 개의 일회용 전자담배의 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
			88888888 응답 거부
			9999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
384	EI 21 E / E	Ack if 2002 /EC27E=2 and 261 /EI 201=1-2 and	Go to 393/EL260. Ask if 308a/EC375=3 and 361/EL201=1-2 and
304	EL21545	363a/NC335<>76.  Did you buy the e-liquid on its own or did it come with a liquid e-cigarette device?  1 Bought on its own	363a/NC335<>76.
			전자 액상을 구매할 당시, 전자 액상을 단독으로 구매하셨습니까,
			혹은 액상형 전자담배와 동봉되어 있었습니까?
			1 액상 단독으로 구매
			2 액상형 전자담배와 동봉
		If response=1, go to 387/EL551.	8 응답 거부
		If response=8 or 9, go to 393/EL260.	9 잘 모르겠다
			If response=1, go to 387/EL551. If response=8 or 9, go to 393/EL260.
385	EL21586	Ask if 384/EL545=2.	Ask if 384/EL545=2.
		How much did you pay in total for the device and e-liquid? 88888888 Refused	액상형 전자담배와 전자 액상을 구매하실 때 지불한 총 금액을 입력해
		99999999 Don't Know	주십시오.
		Enter price in won. (range 1-999999 won)	8888888 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	9999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
			가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
386	EL21558	Ask if 384/EL545=2.  How many millilitres of e-liquid did you get with the liquid e-cigarette device?  8888 Refused 9999 Don't Know (range 1-8887)  If response=8888 or 9999, go to 393/EL260. Otherwise, go to 392/EL595.	Ask if 384/EL545=2. 액상형 전자담배와 동봉되어 있는 전자 액상은 몇 밀리리터 (mL) 였는지 입력해주십시오. 8888 응답 거부 9999 잘 모르겠다 (범위 1-8887) If response=8888 or 9999, go to 393/EL260. Otherwise, go to 392/EL595.
387	EL21551	Ask if 384/EL545=1.  How many bottles of e-liquid did you last purchase?  88 Refused  99 Don't know  (range 1-87)	Ask if 384/EL545=1. 마지막 구매시 전자 액상을 몇 병 구매하셨습니까? 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다 (범위 1-87)
388	EL21556	Ask if 384/EL545=1.  How many millilitres of e-liquid did the bottle contain?  8888 Refused  9999 Don't Know  (range 1-8887)  If you bought bottles of different sizes, please answer just for the bottle you are currently using.	Ask if 384/EL545=1. 전자 액상은 몇 밀리리터 (mL) 가 들어있었습니까? 8888 응답 거부 9999 잘 모르겠다 여러 사이즈의 전자 액상을 구매했다면, 현재 사용 중인 액상에 대해응답해 주십시오.
389	EL21570	Ask if 387/EL551>1.  We'd like to find out how much you paid. Is it easier for you to say how much you paid per bottle of e-liquid or how much you paid for all bottles?  1 Price for each 2 Total paid for all 8 Refused 9 Don't know  If you bought bottles of different sizes, please answer just for the bottle you are currently using.  If response=1, go to 391/EL582.  If response=2, go to 390/EL576.  Otherwise, go to 392/EL595.	Ask if 387/EL551>1. 귀하가 얼마를 지불하셨는지 알고 싶습니다. 전자 액상 한 병 당 가격 또는 구매하신 모든 액상의 총 가격 중 어떤 것이 응답하기 더 편하십니까? 1 한 병의 가격 2 모든 전자 액상의 총 가격 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 여러 사이즈의 전자 액상을 구매했다면, 현재 사용 중인 액상에 대해 응답해 주십시오.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			If response=1, go to 391/EL582. If response=2, go to 390/EL576.
			Otherwise, go to 392/EL595.
390	EL21576	Ask if 389/EL570=2.  Enter the total price you paid for all of the bottles of e-	Ask if 389/EL570=2.
		liquid.	모든 전자 액상의 총 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		. 88888888 Refused	88888888 응답 거부
		9999999 Don't Know Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won)	9999999 잘 모르겠다
		We request that you be as accurate as possible.	단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-9999999 원)
		Go to 392/EL595.	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
201	EL 24 E02	A-1-16 207 /FL FF4	Go to 392/EL595.
391	EL21582	Ask if 387/EL551=1 or 389/EL570=1.  Enter the price you paid for <b>one</b> bottle of e-liquid.	Ask if 387/EL551=1 or 389/EL570=1. 한 병의 전자 액상의 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
		8888888 Refused	
		9999999 Don't Know	88888888 응답 거부
		Enter price in won. (range 1-9999999 won) We request that you be as accurate as possible.	99999999 잘 모르겠다
			단위는 원 입니다. (범위 1-999999 원)
202	EL 24 E0 E	A-1-16 (200 /FLEEC 1 0007) (200 /FLEE0 1 0007)	가능한 한 구체적인 가격을 입력해 주십시오.
392	EL21595	Ask if (388/EL556=1-8887) or (386/EL558=1-8887).  How many days will this bottle last (if you are the only one using it)?  000 Less than 1 day 888 Refused 999 Don't Know  (range 1-887)  Enter number of days or choose 'Less than 1 day' if applicable.	Ask if (388/EL556=1-8887) or (386/EL558=1-8887). 전자 액상 한 병은 보통 얼마나 오래 사용하십니까 (본인만 사용하고
			있다는 가정하에)?
			000 하루 미만
			–
			888 응답 거부
			999 잘 모르겠다
			( 범위 1-887 )
202	EL 24260	A L 'S 254 / EL 204   4 2   1 252 / N 200 E 12 T 2	해당 되는 날짜의 수를 기입 혹은 '하루 미만'을 선택해 주십시오.
393	EL21260	Ask if 361/EL201=1-2 and 363a/NC335<>76. The last time you bought [disposable liquid e-cigarettes	Ask if 361/EL201=1-2 and 363a/NC335<>76. 귀하가 마지막으로 [일회용 전자담배 (EC375=1)/ 카트리지 또는 팟
		(308a/EC375=1)/ cartridges or pods (308a/EC375=2)/ e-	_ , , , ,
		liquid (308a/EC375=3)], did you get a cheaper price with a	(EC375=2)/ 전자 액상 (EC375=3)] 을 구매하셨을 때, 할인, 특가
		discount, special offer, or coupon?  1 Yes	또는 쿠폰으로 더 싼 가격에 구매하셨습니까?
		2 No	1 예 2 이보다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
		5 DOIL KHOW	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES REGULATION	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES REGULATION

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
394a	EI21372	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  This next set of items is about possible laws around liquid ecigarettes.  Would you support or oppose a law that?  Bans promotions for liquid e-cigarette products, such as free samples, coupons, and price discounts.  1 Strongly support 2 Support 3 Oppose 4 Strongly oppose 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  다음 항목들은 액상형 전자담배와 관련된 법안에 대한 것입니다. 귀하는 무료 샘플, 쿠폰 혹은 가격 할인과 같은 액상형 전자담배 프로모션의 금지를 지지하십니까?  1 매우 지지한다 2 다소 지지한다 3 지지하지 않는다 4 전혀 지지하지 않는다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
394b	EI21350	Bans fruit, candy, and other flavours in liquid e-cigarette products, so that <b>only tobacco</b> and <b>menthol</b> flavours would be available.	액상형 전자담배에 과일, 사탕 그리고 다른 향미 첨가를 금지. <b>담배</b> 향과 멘솔 향만 허용.
394c	EI21349	Bans <b>menthol</b> , fruit, candy, and other flavours in liquid ecigarette products, so that <b>only tobacco</b> flavour would be available.	액상형 전자담배에 멘솔, 과일, 사탕 그리고 다른 향미 첨가를 금지. 담배 향만 허용.
395	EI21525	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Do you support a complete ban on displaying liquid ecigarette products inside shops and stores?  1 Not at all 2 Somewhat 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.         귀하는 가게나 상점 내에 액상형 전자담배 진열 전면 금지를         지지하십니까?         1 전혀 지지하지 않는다         2 다소 지지한다         3 매우 많이 지지한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
396	EI21335	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Do you support a complete ban on advertisements for liquid e-cigarette products inside shops and stores?  1 Not at all 2 Somewhat 3 A lot 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 귀하는 가게나 상점 내에 액상형 전자담배 광고 전면 금지를 지지하십니까? 1 전혀 지지하지 않는다 2 다소 지지한다 3 매우 많이 지지한다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES PSYCHOSOCIAL	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES PSYCHOSOCIAL
207	ES21351	BELIEFS	BELIEFS
397	L321331	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. PROGRAMMER: time stamp. What do you think the general public's attitude is towards using liquid e-cigarettes?  1 Strongly approves 2 Somewhat approves	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.PROGRAMMER: time stamp.액상형 전자담배에 대한 대중의 태도는 어떻다고 생각하십니까?1매우 관대하다2다소 관대하다
		<ul> <li>Neither approves nor disapproves</li> <li>Somewhat disapproves</li> <li>Strongly disapproves</li> <li>Refused</li> </ul>	3 보통이다 4 다소 반대한다
		9 Don't know	<ul><li>5 매우 반대한다</li><li>8 응답 거부</li><li>9 잘 모르겠다</li></ul>
398	ES21324	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.  Please tell us to what extent you agree or disagree with the following statement.  People who are important to you believe that you should not use liquid e-cigarettes.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.         다음 문장에 얼마나 동의하는지 말씀해 주십시오.         귀하에게 있어 중요한 사람들은 귀하가 액상형 전자담배를 사용하지 말아야 한다고 믿는다.         1       매우 동의한다         2       동의한다         3       보통이다         4       동의하지 않는다         5       매우 동의하지 않는다         8       응답 거부         9       잘 모르겠다
399	EP21302	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  In the last 30 days, have you seen anybody using liquid ecigarettes indoors where smoking ordinary cigarettes is banned?  1 No 2 Yes, but only once 3 Yes, a few times 4 Yes, frequently 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 지난 30일 동안, 궐련 담배 흡연이 금지된 실내에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 사람을 본 적이 있으십니까?  1 본 적 없다  2 한 번 본 적 있다  3 종종 본 적 있다  4 자주 본 적 있다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
400	ES21420	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.  How comfortable do you feel about using a liquid ecigarette around other people?  1 Very comfortable 2 Comfortable 3 Neutral 4 Uncomfortable 5 Very uncomfortable 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.         귀하는 다른 사람들이 있는 장소에서 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는         것이 얼마나 편하십니까?         1 매우 편하다         2 편하다         3 보통이다         4 불편하다         5 매우 불편하다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
		LIQUID E-CIGARETTES PERCEIVED RISK	LIQUID E-CIGARETTES PERCEIVED RISK
401	RE21455	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.  How worried are you that using a liquid e-cigarette will damage your health in the future?  1 Not at all worried 2 A little worried 3 Moderately worried 4 Very worried 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-3.         액상형 전자담배 사용이 장차 귀하의 건강을 해치게 될지에 대해         얼마나 걱정하십니까?         1 전혀 걱정하지 않는다         2 약간 걱정한다         3 어느 정도 걱정한다         4 매우 걱정한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
402	RE21205	Ask if 056/NC302=1-2.  How harmful do you think liquid e-cigarettes are to your health?  1 Not at all harmful 2 Slightly harmful 3 Moderately harmful 4 Very harmful 5 Extremely harmful 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 056/NC302=1-2.액상형 전자담배 사용이 얼마나 해롭다고 생각하십니까?1 전혀 해롭지 않다2 약간 해롭다3 어느 정도 해롭다4 매우 해롭다5 엄청나게 해롭다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
403	RE21222	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Now some questions about both liquid e-cigarettes and ordinary cigarettes.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 이제 액상형 전자담배와 궐련 담배 모두에 관한 질문을 드리겠습니다.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		Compared to smoking ordinary cigarettes, how harmful do you think it is to use a liquid e-cigarette?  1 Much less harmful than smoking ordinary cigarettes 2 Somewhat less harmful than smoking ordinary cigarettes 3 Equally harmful to smoking ordinary cigarettes 4 Somewhat more harmful than smoking ordinary cigarettes 5 Much more harmful than smoking ordinary cigarettes 8 Refused	궐련 담배에 비해 액상형 전자담배는 얼마나 해롭다고 생각하십니까?1 궐련 담배보다 매우 덜 해롭다2 궐련 담배보다 덜 해롭다3 궐련 담배만큼 해롭다4 궐련 담배보다 더 해롭다5 궐련 담배보다 매우 더 해롭다8 응답 거부9 잘 모르겠다
404	ED21515	9 Don't know Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		Compared to smoking ordinary cigarettes, do you think using a liquid e-cigarette that contains nicotine is?  1 Much less addictive than smoking ordinary cigarettes 2 Somewhat less addictive than smoking ordinary cigarettes 3 Equally addictive as smoking ordinary cigarettes 4 Somewhat more addictive than smoking ordinary cigarettes 5 Much more addictive than smoking ordinary cigarettes 8 Refused 9 Don't know	궐련 담배에 비해 액상형 전자담배의 중독성은 어떻다고 생각하십니까? 1 궐련 담배보다 매우 덜 중독성이 있다 2 궐련 담배보다 덜 중독성이 있다 3 궐련 담배만큼 중독성이 있다 4 궐련 담배보다 더 중독성이 있다 5 궐련 담배보다 매우 더 중독성이 있다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
405	RE21258	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Compared to cigarette smoke, how harmful do you think the vapour from liquid e-cigarettes is to other people?  1 Much less harmful than cigarette smoke 2 Somewhat less harmful 3 Equally harmful as cigarette smoke 4 Somewhat more harmful 5 Much more harmful than cigarette smoke 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.         궐련 담배 연기에 비해 액상형 전자담배의 연기는 <b>타인</b> 에게 얼마나         해롭다고 생각하십니까?         1 궐련 담배 연기보다 매우 덜 해롭다         2 궐련 담배 연기보다 덜 해롭다         3 궐련 담배 연기보다 더 해롭다         4 궐련 담배 연기보다 매우 더 해롭다         5 궐련 담배 연기보다 매우 더 해롭다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
		MODERATORS	MODERATORS
406	DIintro	Ask all.	Ask all.

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		<b>PROGRAMMER: time stamp.</b> You're almost done! Just a few more questions. As always, your responses are confidential.	PROGRAMMER: time stamp. 조사가 거의 다 완료되었습니다. 몇 가지 질문이 조금 남아있습니다. 귀하의 답변은 항상 기밀로 유지됩니다.
407	DI21241	Ask all.  Of the five closest friends or acquaintances that you spend time with on a regular basis, how many of them smoke cigarettes?  8 Refused 9 Don't know (range 0-5) Record number between 0 and 5.	Ask all. 정기적으로 함께 시간을 보내는 가장 친한 친구 혹은 지인 다섯 명 중 담배를 피우는 사람은 몇 명입니까? 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 (범위 0-5) 0에서 5 사이의 숫자를 입력해 주십시오.
408	HN21480	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Of the five closest friends or acquaintances that you spend time with on a regular basis, how many of them use heated tobacco products?  8 Refused 9 Don't know (range 0-5) Record number between 0 and 5.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 정기적으로 함께 시간을 보내는 가장 친한 친구 혹은 지인 다섯 명 중 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 사람은 몇 명입니까? 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 (범위 0-5) 0 에서 5 사이의 숫자를 입력해 주십시오.
409	ES21503	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  Of the five closest friends or acquaintances that you spend time with on a regular basis, how many of them use liquid e-cigarettes?  8 Refused 9 Don't know (range 0-5) Record number between 0 and 5.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. 정기적으로 함께 시간을 보내는 가장 친한 친구 혹은 지인 다섯 명 중 액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 사람은 몇 명입니까? 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다 (범위 0-5) 0 에서 5 사이의 숫자를 입력해 주십시오.
410	DI21301	Ask all.  What is your overall opinion of smoking cigarettes?  1 Very positive 2 Positive 3 Neither positive nor negative 4 Negative 5 Very negative 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.         담배를 피우는 것에 대해 전반적으로 어떻게 생각하십니까?         1       매우 긍정적으로 생각한다         2       긍정적으로 생각한다         3       중립이다         4       부정적으로 생각한다         5       매우 부정적으로 생각한다         8       응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
411	HN21560	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  What is your overall opinion of using heated tobacco products?  1 Very positive 2 Positive 3 Neither positive nor negative 4 Negative 5 Very negative 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.         궐련형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대해 전반적으로 어떻게         생각하십니까?         1 매우 긍정적으로 생각한다         2 긍정적으로 생각한다         3 중립이다         4 부정적으로 생각한다         5 매우 부정적으로 생각한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
412	ES21701	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.  What is your overall opinion of using liquid e-cigarettes?  1 Very positive 2 Positive 3 Neither positive nor negative 4 Negative 5 Very negative 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.         액상형 전자담배를 사용하는 것에 대해 전반적으로 어떻게         생각하십니까?         1 매우 긍정적으로 생각한다         2 긍정적으로 생각한다         3 중립이다         4 부정적 으로 생각한다         5 매우 부정적으로 생각한다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
413	DI21211	Ask all.  To what extent do you agree or disagree with the following statement:  You spend a lot of time thinking about how what you do today will affect your life in the future.  1 Strongly agree 2 Agree 3 Neither agree nor disagree 4 Disagree 5 Strongly disagree 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. (Programmer: program as grid.) 다음의 문장에 얼마나 동의하시는지 또는 동의하지 않으시는지 말씀해 주십시오: 나는 오늘 하는 일이 미래의 삶에 어떤 영향을 미칠지에 대해 생각하는 데 많은 시간을 보낸다. 1 매우 동의한다 2 동의한다 3 보통이다 4 동의하지 않는다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			5 매우 동의하지 않는다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
414	DI21712	Ask all.	Ask all.
		How often do you have a drink containing alcohol?  O Never	귀하는 얼마나 자주 술을 드십니까?
		1 Once a month or less	0 전혀 마시지 않는다
		2 2-4 times a month	1 한 달에 한 번 이하로 마신다
		<ul><li>3 2-3 times a week</li><li>4 4 or more times a week</li></ul>	2 한 달에 2-4 번 마신다
		8 Refused	3 일주일에 2-3 번 마신다
		9 Don't know  If response=0, 8 or 9, go to 417a/DI441.	4 일주일에 4 번 이상 마신다
		in response = 0, 8 or 9, go to 417a/D1441.	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
	D-10.4-000		If response=0, 8 or 9, go to 417a/DI441.
415	DI21703	Ask if 414/DI712=1-4.  On days that you drink, how many standard drinks of	Ask if 414/DI712=1-4.
		alcohol do you have on a typical day?	음주를 하시는 날에는 하루에 표준 몇 잔 정도를 마십니까?
		0 1-2	0 1-2 표준잔
		1 3-4 2 5-6	1 3-4 표준잔
		3 7-9	2 5-6 표준잔
		4 10 or more 8 Refused	3 7-9 표준잔
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 10 표준잔 이상
		We define a drink as: 100mL (10cl) glass of wine, OR 250mL	8 응답 거부
		(25cl) bottle of beer/ half a large can, OR 80mL (8cl/ 0.5 GOU) Sake, OR 30mL (3cl) Spirits.	9 잘 모르겠다
			음주 표준잔의 정의: 100mL (10cl) 와인 한 잔, 또는 250mL (25cl)
			맥주 한 병/ 큰 캔의 반, 또는 80mL (8cl/ 0.5GOU) 사케, 또는
			30mL (3cl) 양주.
416	DI21706	Ask if 414/DI712=1-4.	Ask if 414/DI712=1-4.
		How often do you have 6 or more drinks on one occasion?  O Never	얼마나 자주 한 번에 6 표준잔 이상의 음주를 하십니까?
		1 Less than monthly	0 전혀 마시지 않는다
		<ul><li>2 Monthly</li><li>3 Weekly</li></ul>	1 한 달에 한 번 이하로 마신다
		4 Daily or almost daily	2 매달 마신다
		8 Refused	3 매주 마신다
		9 Don't know	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			4 매일 혹은 거의 매일 마신다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
417a	DI21441	Ask all.  Below is a list of ways that you might have felt or behaved.  Please tell us how often you have felt this way during the past week.  I did not feel like eating; my appetite was poor.  1 Rarely or none of the time (less than 1 day)  2 Some or a little of the time (1-2 days)  3 Occasionally or a moderate amount of time (3-4 days)  4 Most or all of the time (5-7 days)  8 Refused  9 Don't know	Ask all. 다음은 과거에 경험한 느낌 혹은 행동에 대한 목록입니다. 지난 일주일 동안 얼마나 자주 이런 느낌을 받으셨는지 말씀해 주십시오. 나는 식사를 할 기분이 아니었다. 식욕이 없었다. 1 드물게 혹은 한 번도 느끼지 않았다 (하루 미만) 2 몇 번 혹은 가끔 느꼈다 (1-2 일) 3 때때로 혹은 적당히 느꼈다 (3-4 일) 4 대부분 혹은 항상 느꼈다 (5-7 일) 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
417b	DI21442	I felt hopeful about the future.	나는 미래에 대해 희망적으로 생각했다.
417c	DI21443	I felt sad.	나는 슬펐다.
417d	DI21444	I felt that people dislike me.	사람들이 나를 싫어하는 것 같았다.
		CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK	CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK
418	CV21006	Ask all. The next questions are about the coronavirus (COVID-19).  The following are practices recommended because of the coronavirus and the COVID-19 pandemic.  When outside your home, how often do you currently maintain a distance from others of at least 2 meters?  1 All of the time 2 Most of the time 3 Sometimes 4 Rarely 5 Not at all 6 I haven't had contact with others 7 My job requires me to deal with people at a distance closer than 2m (e.g. nurse, dentist) 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 다음 질문들은 코로나바이러스(COVID-19)에 관한 질문입니다. 아래는 코로나바이러스 확산 및 코로나바이러스 감염 예방을 위해 권장하고 있는 사항입니다. 귀하는 최근 외출하실 때 타인과의 2m 거리두기를 얼마나 자주 실천하셨습니까? 1 항상 실천한다 2 대부분의 경우 실천한다 3 가끔 실천한다 4 거의 실천하지 않았다 5 전혀 실천하지 않았다 5 전혀 실천하지 않았다 6 최근에 타인과의 접촉이 전혀 없었다 7 직업상 타인과의 2m 이내의 접촉이 불가피하다 (예: 간호사, 치과의사)

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
419	CV21007	Ask all.  How often do you currently wear a mask when you are in	Ask all. 귀하는 현재 실내 공공장소에서 얼마나 자주 마스크를 착용하십니까?
		indoor public places?	1 항상 쓰고 있다
		<ul><li>1 All of the time</li><li>2 Most of the time</li></ul>	2 대부분 쓰고 있다
		3 Sometimes	3 가끔 쓰고 있다
		4 Rarely 5 Not at all	4 거의 안쓰고 있다
		6 I am never in public places	5 전혀 안쓰고 있다
		8 Refused	6 공공장소를 전혀 이용하지 않는다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
420	CV21005	Ask all.	Ask all.
		How often do you currently wear a mask at outdoor public places when you cannot maintain proper physical distancing?  1 All of the time 2 Most of the time 3 Sometimes 4 Rarely 5 Not at all 6 I am never in outdoor public spaces where I cannot maintain proper physical distancing 8 Refused 9 Don't know	귀하는 현재 야외 공공장소에서 적절한 거리두기가 불가능할 때
			얼마나 자주 마스크를 착용하십니까?
			1 항상 쓰고 있다
			2 대부분 쓰고 있다
			3 가끔 쓰고 있다
			4 거의 안쓰고 있다
			5 전혀 안쓰고 있다
			6 적절한 거리두기가 불가능한 야외 공공장소를 전혀 이용하지
			않는다.
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
421	CV21510	Ask all. Which host describes how you feel about getting the	Ask all.
		Which best describes how you feel about getting the coronavirus vaccine?	코로나바이러스 백신 접종에 대한 귀하의 생각을 가장 잘 설명한 것은
		1 I have already received the vaccine.	무엇입니까?
		<ul><li>I want to get the vaccine as soon as possible.</li><li>I want to get the vaccine, but only once I'm sure</li></ul>	1 이미 백신을 접종을 받았다
	it's safe.	it's safe.	2 최대한 빠른 시일 내로 백신 접종을 받고 싶다
		<ul><li>4 I will get the vaccine only if required to do so.</li><li>5 I will refuse to get the vaccine.</li></ul>	3 백신이 안전하다는 확신이 들면 접종을 받을 예정이다
		8 Refused	4 백신 접종이 의무화되면 받을 예정이다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		9 Don't know	5 백신 접종을 거부할 예정이다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
422	CV21515	Ask all.	Ask all.
		How effective do you think the vaccine is at preventing serious illness from the coronavirus?	귀하는 백신 접종이 코로나바이러스로 인한 중증 질병 예방에 얼마나
		1 Extremely effective	효과적이라고 생각하십니까?
		<ul><li>2 Very effective</li><li>3 Somewhat effective</li></ul>	1 매우 효과적이다
		4 Slightly effective	2 상당히 효과적이다
		5 Not at all effective	3 어느 정도 효과적이다
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	4 살짝 효과적이다
			5 전혀 효과가 없다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
423	CV21520	Ask all.  How worried are you about possible serious side effects of the coronavirus vaccine?  1 Extremely worried 2 Very worried 3 Somewhat worried 4 A little worried 5 Not worried at all 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.
			귀하는 코로나바이러스 백신의 심각한 부작용 가능성에 대해 얼마나
			걱정합니까?
			1 매우 걱정된다
			2 상당히 걱정된다
			3 어느 정도 걱정된다
			4 살짝 걱정된다
			5 전혀 걱정되지 않는다
			8 응답 거부
424	CV21102	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8.	9 잘 모르겠다 Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8.
747	C V Z I I U Z	Has the COVID-19 pandemic made you think about quitting	코로나바이러스 확산으로 인해 금연에 대해 생각하게 되었습니까?
		smoking? 1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	 2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
425	CV21107	Ask all.	Ask all.
	[A]	What effect has the COVID-19 pandemic had on your smoking?	코로나바이러스 확산은 귀하의 흡연에 어떤 영향을 미쳤습니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
	<ul> <li>Because of it, I quit smoking.</li> <li>Because of it, I'm smoking less.</li> <li>Because of it, I'm smoking more.</li> <li>It has had no effect at all on my smoking.</li> <li>Refused</li> </ul>	<ol><li>Because of it, I'm smoking less.</li></ol>	1 코로나바이러스 때문에 금연을 시작했다
			2 코로나바이러스 때문에 흡연량을 줄였다
		3 코로나바이러스 때문에 흡연량이 늘었다	
		4 코로나바이러스는 내 흡연량에 영향을 미치지 않았다	
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
426a	CV21140	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8.	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-8.
		During the COVID-19 pandemic, has it been easier or harder	코로나바이러스 확산 이후로 담배를 피울 수 있는 장소를 찾는 것이
		to find a place where you can smoke cigarettes At home?	쉬워졌습니까?
		1 Easier	집에서?
		<ul><li>2 No difference</li><li>3 Harder</li></ul>	1 쉬워졌다
		4 Not applicable; I wasn't smoking cigarettes at the	2 변화가 없다
		time. 8 Refused 9 Don't know	3 어려워졌다
			4 해당 사항이 없다; 해당 시기에 흡연을 하지 않았다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
426b	CV21141	At work?	직장에서
426c	CV21142	In indoor public places?	실내 공공장소에서
426d	CV21143	In outdoor public places?	실외 공공장소에서
427	CV21020	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5.
		Now thinking about <b>liquid e-cigarettes</b> , and whether the COVID-19 pandemic affected your attitude towards or your	이제 액상형 전자담배에 대해 생각하며 코로나바이러스 확산이
		use of these products.	이러한 제품에 대한 태도 혹은 사용에 영향을 미쳤는지 여부에 대해
		Has the COVID-19 pandemic led you to start using liquid e-	생각해 보십시오.
		cigarettes?  1 Yes	코로나바이러스 확산의 영향으로 인해 액상형 전자담배를 사용하기
		2 No	시작했습니까?
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	1 예
		9 DOIT KNOW	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
428	CV21100	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5. Has the COVID-19 pandemic made you think about quitting	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5. 코로나바이러스 확산으로 인해 액상형 전자담배를 끊을 생각을 하신
		liquid e-cigarettes?	

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		<ul><li>1 Yes</li><li>2 No</li><li>8 Refused</li><li>9 Don't know</li></ul>	적이 있습니까? 1 예 2 아니요 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
429	CV21127 A	<ul> <li>sk if 061/EC309v=1-5.</li> <li>What effect has the COVID-19 pandemic had on your use of liquid e-cigarettes? <ol> <li>Because of it, I quit using liquid e-cigarettes, or tried to quit.</li> <li>Because of it, I'm using liquid e-cigarettes less.</li> <li>Because of it, I'm using liquid e-cigarettes more.</li> <li>It has had no effect at all on my use of liquid e-cigarettes.</li> <li>Refused</li> <li>Don't know</li> </ol> </li> </ul>	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5. 코로나바이러스 확산은 귀하의 액상형 전자담배 사용에 어떤 영향을 미쳤습니까?  1 코로나바이러스 확산 때문에 액상형 전자담배 사용을 멈추거나, 멈추려고 노력했다  2 코로나바이러스 확산 때문에 액상형 전자담배 사용이 줄었다  3 코로나바이러스 확산 때문에 액상형 전자담배 사용이 늘었다  4 코로나바이러스 확산은 내 액상형 전자담배 사용에 영향을 전혀 미치지 않았다  8 응답 거부  9 잘 모르겠다
430		sk if 044/FR309v=1-7 and 061/EC309v=1-6.  Has the COVID-19 pandemic made you think about switching partially or completely from cigarettes to liquid e-cigarettes? This applies whether you actually did switch or not.  1 Yes 2 No 3 Not applicable; I wasn't smoking cigarettes at the time. 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and 061/EC309v=1-6. 코로나바이러스 확산으로 인해 부분적으로 혹은 완전히 일반 궐련에서 액상형 전자담배로 전환하는 것을 생각하게 되었습니까? 실제 전환 여부와 관계없이 적용됩니다. 1 예 2 아니요 3 해당 사항이 없다; 해당 시기에 흡연을 하지 않았다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
431	No th of	sk if 055/HN309v=1-5.  ow thinking about heated tobacco products, and whether ne COVID-19 pandemic affected your attitude to or your use if these products.  Has the COVID-19 pandemic led you to start using heated tobacco products?  1 Yes 2 No	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. 이제 궐련형 전자담배에 대해 생각하며 코로나바이러스 확산이이러한 제품에 대한 태도 혹은 사용에 영향을 미쳤는지 여부에 대해생각해 보십시오. 코로나바이러스 확산의 영향으로 인해 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하기시작했습니까?

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
432	CV21122	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.
		Has the COVID-19 pandemic made you think about quitting heated tobacco products?	코로나바이러스 확산으로 인해 궐련형 전자담배를 끊을 생각을 하신
		1 Yes	적이 있습니까?
		2 No 8 Refused	1 예
		9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
433	CV21126	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. What effect has the COVID-19 pandemic had on your use	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.
		of heated tobacco products?	코로나바이러스 확산은 귀하의 궐련형 전자담배 사용에 어떤 영향을
		1 Because of it, I quit using heated tobacco products,	미쳤습니까?
		or tried to quit.  2 Because of it, I'm using heated tobacco products	1 코로나바이러스 확산 때문에 궐련형 전자담배 사용을 멈추거나,
		less.	멈추려고 노력했다
		<ol> <li>Because of it, I'm using heated tobacco products more.</li> </ol>	2 코로나바이러스 확산 때문에 궐련형 전자담배 사용이 줄었다
		4 It has had no effect at all on my use of heated	3 코로나바이러스 확산 때문에 궐련형 전자담배 사용이 늘었다
		tobacco products.	4 코로나바이러스 확산은 궐련형 전자담배 사용에 영향을 전혀
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	미치지 않았다
			8 응답 거부
10.1	0.10110		9 잘 모르겠다
434	CV21120	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and (055/HN309v=1-6). Has the COVID-19 pandemic made you think about	Ask if 044/FR309v=1-7 and (055/HN309v=1-6). 코로나바이러스 확산으로 인해 부분적으로 혹은 완전히 일반
		switching partially or completely from cigarettes to	권로리마이디드 확인으로 전에 누운되으로 혹은 편안이 할인 궐련에서 궐련형 전자담배로 전환하는 것을 생각하게 되었습니까?
		heated tobacco products? This applies whether you actually did switch or not.	실제 전환 여부와 관계없이 적용됩니다.
		1 Yes	
		2 No	
		3 Not applicable; I wasn't smoking cigarettes at the time.	
		8 Refused	3 해당 사항이 없다; 해당 시기에 흡연을 하지 않았다
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
435a	CV21150	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5.  During the COVID-19 pandemic, has it been easier or harder to find a place where you can use heated tobacco products  At home?  1 Easier	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-5. 코로나바이러스 확산 이후로 아래 장소에서 궐련형 전자담배를 피울수 있는 곳을 찾는 것이 쉬워졌습니까? 집 1 쉬워졌다
		<ul> <li>No difference</li> <li>Harder</li> <li>Not applicable; I wasn't using heated tobacco products at the time.</li> <li>Refused</li> <li>Don't know</li> </ul>	2 변화가 없다 3 어려워졌다 4 해당 사항이 없다; 해당 시기에 흡연을 하지 않았다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
435b	CV21151	At work?	직장
435c	CV21152	In indoor public places?	실내 공공장소
435d	CV21153	In outdoor public places?	실외 공공장소
436	CV21047	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.  Thinking about users of heated tobacco products, those who do not smoke cigarettes or use e-cigarettes  How likely is a user of only heated tobacco products to get the coronavirus, compared to a non-user of the same 016/Age?  (By non-user we mean someone who uses none of these products).  A user of only heated tobacco products is  1 Much more likely to get the coronavirus than a non-user of the same 016/Age 2 Somewhat more likely 3 A little more likely 4 Neither more nor less likely 5 A little less likely 6 Somewhat less likely 7 Much less likely 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6. 이제 궐련형 전자담배 사용자, 즉 일반 궐련을 피우지 않거나 액상형 전자담배를 사용하지 않는 사용자에 대해서 생각해 보겠습니다 궐련형 전자담배만 사용하는 사용자가 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성은 얼마나 됩니까? (비사용자란 담배 제품을 전혀 사용하지 않는 사람을 의미합니다). 궐련형 전자담배만 사용하는 사용자는 1 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 매우 높다 2 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 어느 정도 더 높다 3 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 높다 4 같은 연령대의 비사용자와 비슷하다 5 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 낮다 6 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 낮다 6 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 낮다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			7 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될
			가능성이 매우 낮다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
437a	NC21017	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5.	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-5.
		During the COVID-19 pandemic, has it been easier or harder to find a place where you can use liquid e-cigarettes	코로나바이러스 확산 이후로 아래 장소에서 액상형 전자담배를 피울
		At home?	수 있는 곳을 찾는 것이 쉬워졌습니까?
		<ul><li>1 Easier</li><li>2 No difference</li></ul>	집
		3 Harder	1 쉬워졌다
		4 Not applicable; I wasn't using liquid e-cigarettes at	2 변화가 없다
		the time 8 Refused	3 어려워졌다
		9 Don't know	4 해당 사항이 없다; 해당 시기에 흡연을 하지 않았다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
437b	NC21018	At work?	직장
437c	NC21016	In indoor public places?	실내 공공장소
437d	NC21015	In outdoor public places?	실외 공공장소
438	CV21049	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. Thinking about users of liquid e-cigarettes, those who do	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		not smoke cigarettes or use heated tobacco products  How likely is a user of <b>only</b> liquid e-cigarettes to <b>get</b> the coronavirus, compared to a non-user of the same 016/Age? (By non-user we mean someone who uses none of these	이제 액상형 전자담배 사용자, 즉 일반 궐련을 피우지 않거나 궐련형
			전자담배를 사용하지 않는 사용자에 대해서 생각해 보겠습니다
			액상형 전자담배만 사용하는 사용자가 같은 연령대의 비사용자에
			비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성은 얼마나 됩니까? (비사용자란
			담배 제품을 전혀 사용하지 않는 사람을 의미합니다).
		products).	액상형 전자담배만 사용하는 사용자는
		A user of <b>only</b> liquid e-cigarettes is	1 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될
		1 Much more likely to get the coronavirus than a non-user of the same 016/Age	가능성이 매우 높다
		2 Somewhat more likely	2 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될
	4	,	가능성이 어느 정도 더 높다
		<ul><li>4 Neither more nor less likely</li><li>5 A little less likely</li></ul>	3 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될
		6 Somewhat less likely	가능성이 약간 높다
		7 Much less likely	4 같은 연령대의 비사용자와 비슷하다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	5 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 낮다
			6 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 어느 정도 더 낮다
			7 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 매우 낮다
			8 응답 거부
439	CV21048	Ask all.	9 잘 모르겠다 Ask all.
133	CV21010	Thinking about smokers in general if a smoker got the	이제 흡연자에 대해 생각해보겠습니다 흡연자가 코로나바이러스
		coronavirus, how severe do you think the illness would be for them, compared to non-smokers of the same 016/Age	양성 판정을 받았을 경우, 같은 나이대의 비흡연자와 비교했을 때
		who got it?	얼마나 치명적일 것이라고 생각하십니까?
		A amalawa illa aga waylala a	흡연자의 질환은
		A smoker's illness would be  1 A lot more severe than for non-smokers of the	1 또래의 비흡연자에 비해 매우 치명적일 것이다
		same 016/Age 2 Somewhat more severe 3 A little more severe	2 더 치명적일 것이다
			3 조금 더 치명적일 것이다
		4 Neither more nor less severe	4 비슷한 정도로 치명적일 것이다
		<ul> <li>5 A little less severe</li> <li>6 Somewhat less severe</li> <li>7 A lot less severe</li> <li>8 Refused</li> <li>9 Don't know</li> </ul>	5 조금 덜 치명적일 것이다
			6 덜 치명적일 것이다
			7 매우 덜 치명적일 것이다
		3 Don't Know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
440	CV21051	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6. Thinking about liquid e-cigarette users, those who do not	Ask if 061/EC309v=1-6.
		smoke or use heated tobacco products if a liquid e-	이제 액상형 전자담배 사용자 (궐련 담배 흡연 및 궐련형 담배를
		cigarette user got the coronavirus, how severe do you think the illness would be for them, compared to non-users (of	사용하지 않는 자) 에 대해 생각해보겠습니다 액상형 전자담배
		liquid e-cigarettes) of the same 016/Age who got it?	사용자가 코로나바이러스 양성 판정을 받았을 경우, 같은 나이대의 비흡연자 (액상형 전자담배 미사용자) 와 비교했을 때 얼마나
			치명적일 것이라고 생각하십니까?
		A liquid e-cigarette user's illness would be  1 A lot more severe than for non-users of the same	액상형 전자담배 사용자의 질환은
		016/Age	1 또래의 비흡연자에 비해 매우 치명적일 것이다
		<ul><li>2 Somewhat more severe</li><li>3 A little more severe</li></ul>	2 더 치명적일 것이다
		5 / Titale more severe	2 7 71072 XYY

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		4 Neither more nor less severe	3 조금 더 치명적일 것이다
		<ul><li>5 A little less severe</li><li>6 Somewhat less severe</li></ul>	4 비슷한 정도로 치명적일 것이다
		7 A lot less severe	5 조금 덜 치명적일 것이다
		8 Refused	6 덜 치명적일 것이다
		9 Don't know	7 매우 덜 치명적일 것이다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
441	CV21052	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.	Ask if 055/HN309v=1-6.
		Thinking about users of heated tobacco products, those	이제 궐련형 전자담배 사용자 <b>(궐련 담배 흡연 및 액상형 담배를</b>
		who do not smoke or use liquid e-cigarettes if a user	사용하지 않는 자) 에 대해 생각해보겠습니다 궐련형 전자담배
		of heated tobacco products got the coronavirus, how severe do you think the illness would be for them, compared to	사용자가 코로나바이러스 양성 판정을 받았을 경우, 같은 나이대의
		non-users (of heated tobacco products) of the same	비흡연자 (궐련형 전자담배 미사용자) 와 비교했을 때 얼마나
		016/Age who got it?	치명적일 것이라고 생각하십니까?
		A heated tobacco product user's illness would be	궐련형 전자담배 사용자의 질환은
		1 A lot more severe than for non-users of the same	1 또래의 비흡연자에 비해 매우 치명적일 것이다
		016/Age 2 Somewhat more severe	2 더 치명적일 것이다
		3 A little more severe	
		4 Neither more nor less severe	3 조금 더 치명적일 것이다
		<ul><li>5 A little less severe</li><li>6 Somewhat less severe</li></ul>	4 비슷한 정도로 치명적일 것이다
		7 A lot less severe	5 조금 덜 치명적일 것이다
		8 Refused	6 덜 치명적일 것이다
		9 Don't know	7 매우 덜 치명적일 것이다
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
442	CV21066	Ask all.  Has the coronavirus negatively affected your household	Ask all.
		income? It has had	코로나바이러스로 인하여 귀하의 가정 수입에 부정적인 영향이
		1 No negative impact on my/our household income	있었습니까?
		<ul><li>2 A small negative impact</li><li>3 A moderate negative impact</li></ul>	1 전혀 부정적인 영향이 없었다
		4 A large negative impact	2 약간의 부정적인 영향이 있었다
		8 Refused	3 어느 정도 부정적인 영향이 있었다
		9 Don't know	4 굉장히 부정적인 영향이 있었다
			8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
443	CV21027	Ask all.  Do you suspect you currently have the coronavirus, or that you had it and are now recovered?  1 Yes, I think I have it now 2 Yes, I think I had it and have now recovered 3 No, I do not think I have it now or had it in the past 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 귀하는 현재 코로나바이러스에 감염되었다고 의심하십니까? 아니면 감염 후 회복되었다고 생각하십니까? 1 예, 현재 감염된 것 같습니다. 2 예, 감염된 적이 있지만 현재는 회복한 것 같습니다. 3 아니요, 감염된 적이 없는 것 같습니다. 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
444	CV21023	Ask all.  Have you been tested for the coronavirus?  1 Yes 2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.         귀하는 코로나바이러스 검사를 받으셨습니까?         1 예         2 아니요         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
445	CV21024	Ask if 444/CV023=1.  What was the result of your coronavirus test?  1 I tested negative 2 I tested positive 3 I haven't received the result yet 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if 444/CV023=1. 코로나바이러스 검사 결과는 어떻습니까? 1 음성 판정 2 양성 판정 3 아직 검사 결과를 받지 않았다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
446	CV21030	Ask if (444/CV023=2, 8 or 9) or (445/CV024=1, 3, 8 or 9).  How worried are you that you already have, or that you will get the coronavirus?  1 Extremely worried 2 Very worried 3 Somewhat worried 4 A little worried 5 Not worried at all 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask if (444/CV023=2, 8 or 9) or (445/CV024=1, 3, 8 or 9). 귀하는 코로나바이러스에 이미 감염되었거나 차후에 감염될 가능성에 대해 얼마나 걱정하십니까? 1 매우 많이 걱정된다 2 많이 걱정된다 3 다소 걱정된다 4 조금 걱정된다 5 전혀 걱정되지 않는다 8 응답 거부

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			9 잘 모르겠다
447	CV21033	Ask all.  How worried are you that any of your loved ones will get the coronavirus?  1 Extremely worried 2 Very worried 3 Somewhat worried 4 A little worried 5 Not worried at all 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all.         귀하는 사랑하는 사람들이 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성에 대해         얼마나 걱정하십니까?         1 매우 많이 걱정된다         2 많이 걱정된다         3 다소 걱정된다         4 조금 걱정된다         5 전혀 걱정되지 않는다         8 응답 거부         9 잘 모르겠다
448	CV21036	Ask all.  How severe do you think the coronavirus is for people your 016/Age who get it?  1 Very severe 2 Somewhat severe 3 Slightly severe 4 Not at all severe 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 귀하는 코로나바이러스가 귀하와 같은 나이대의 사람들에게 얼마나 치명적이라고 생각하십니까? 1 매우 치명적이다 2 다소 치명적이다 3 조금 치명적이다 4 전혀 치명적이지 않다 8 응답 거부 9 잘 모르겠다
449	CV21045	Ask if (444/CV023=2, 8 or 9) or (445/CV024=1, 3, 8 or	Ask if (444/CV023=2, 8 or 9) or (445/CV024=1, 3, 8 or
		If you got the coronavirus, how severe do you think the illness would be for you, <b>compared to</b> others your 016/Age who got it?  1 A lot more severe for me than for others my 016/Age 2 Somewhat more severe 3 A little more severe 4 Neither more nor less severe 5 A little less severe 6 Somewhat less severe 7 A lot less severe 8 Refused 9 Don't know	9). 만약 귀하가 코로나바이러스 양성 판정을 받았다면, 같은 나이대의 사람들과 비교했을 때 얼마나 치명적일 것이라고 생각하십니까? 1 또래에 비해 매우 치명적일 것이다 2 더 치명적일 것이다 3 조금 더 치명적일 것이다 4 비슷한 정도로 치명적일 것이다 5 조금 덜 치명적일 것이다 6 덜 치명적일 것이다 7 매우 덜 치명적일 것이다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
450	CV21046	Ask all.  Thinking about smokers in general how likely is a smoker to get the coronavirus, compared to a non-smoker of the same 016/Age?  A smoker is  1 Much more likely to get the coronavirus than a non-smoker of the same 016/Age 2 Somewhat more likely 3 A little more likely 4 Neither more nor less likely 5 A little less likely 6 Somewhat less likely 7 Much less likely 8 Refused 9 Don't know	Ask all. 이제 흡연자에 대해 생각해 보겠습니다 흡연자가 같은 연령대의 비사용자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성은 얼마나 됩니까? 흡연자는 1 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 매우 높다 2 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 어느 정도 더 높다 3 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 높다 4 같은 연령대의 비흡연자와 비슷하다 5 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 낮다 6 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 약간 낮다 7 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 어느 정도 더 낮다 7 같은 연령대의 비흡연자에 비해 코로나바이러스에 감염될 가능성이 매우 낮다 8 응답 거부
		DEMOCRABILITIES	9 잘 모르겠다
451	DEMOGR	DEMOGRAPHICS Ask all.	DEMOGRAPHICS Ask all.
.52	2233.	Just to wrap up the survey, we have a few questions for	조사를 마무리하며, 통계적인 목적을 위한 몇 가지 질문을
		statistical purposes. As always, your responses are confidential.	드리겠습니다. 귀하의 답변은 항상 기밀로 유지됩니다.
452	DE21211	Ask all.  What is your annual household income?  01 Under 10,000,000 won  02 10,000,000 to less than 30,000,000 won  03 30,000,000 to less than 45,000,000 won  04 45,000,000 to less than 60,000,000 won  05 60,000,000 to less than 75,000,000 won	Ask all.귀하의 가구 연소득은 어떻게 되십니까?01 1천만원 이하02 1천만원 이상 3천만원 이하03 3천만원 이상 4천5백만원 이하

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		06 75,000,000 to less than 100,000,000 won 07 100,000,000 to less than 150,000,000 won 08 150,000,000 won and over	04 4천5백만원 이상 6천만원 이하
			05 6천만원 이상 7천5백만원 이하
		88 Refused	06 7천5백만원 이상 1억원 이하
		99 Don't know	07 1억원 이상 1억5천만원 이하
			08 1억5천만원 이상
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
453a	DE21311	Ask all.	Ask all.
		What is the highest level of formal education that you have completed?	귀하의 최종 학력은 어떻게 되십니까?
		01 Primary school	01 초등학교
		02 Middle school year 7-9	02 중학교
		<ul><li>03 Completed high school</li><li>04 Some university, no degree</li></ul>	03 고등학교
		05 Completed university degree 06 Post-graduate degree 07 Never attended school or dropped out of school 08 Other 88 Refused	04 대학교 재학
	07 Ne 08 Ot 88 Re 99 Do		05 대학교 졸업
			06 대학원
			07 학교를 다닌 적이 없거나 중퇴
		99 Don't know	08 기타 (구체적으로 입력해 주십시오)
			88 응답 거부
			99 잘 모르겠다
453b	DE21311o	Ask if 453a/DE311=8.	Ask if 453a/DE311=8.
45.4	DE01111	What other level of education?	기타 학력이 있으시다면 적어주시기 바랍니다
454	DE21111	Ask all. What is your marital status?	Ask all.
		1 Married	귀하의 결혼 상태는 어떻습니까?
		<ul><li>2 Separated</li><li>3 Divorced</li></ul>	1 기혼
		4 Widowed	2 별거 2 이후
		5 Common Law	3 이혼
		6 Single 8 Refused	4 사별 
		9 Don't know	5 사실혼
		If response=1 or 5, go to 455/DI245.	6 미혼
		Otherwise, go to 459/DE811.	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
			If response=1 or 5, go to 455/DI245. Otherwise, go to 459/DE811.
455	DI21245	Ask if 454/DE111=1 or 5.	Ask if 454/DE111=1 or 5.
		Does your partner or spouse currently smoke cigarettes?	귀하의 파트너 혹은 배우자는 현재 흡연을 합니까?
		1 Yes 2 No	1 예
		8 Refused	2 아니요
		9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
456	DI21248	Ask if (454/DE111=1 or 5) and (044/FR309v=1-3).	Ask if (454/DE111=1 or 5) and (044/FR309v=1-3).
		Does your partner or spouse want you to quit smoking	귀하의 파트너 혹은 배우자는 귀하의 금연을 원합니까?
		cigarettes?  1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
		9 DOIL KIIOW	9 잘 모르겠다
457	HN21490	Ask if (454/DE111=1 or 5) and (055/HN309v=1-6).	Ask if (454/DE111=1 or 5) and (055/HN309v=1-6).
		Does your partner or spouse currently use heated tobacco products?	귀하의 파트너 혹은 배우자는 현재 궐련형 전자담배를 사용하십니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
458	ES21507	Ask if (454/DE111=1 or 5) and (061/EC309v=1-6).	Ask if (454/DE111=1 or 5) and (061/EC309v=1-6).
		Does your partner or spouse currently use liquid e-cigarettes?	귀하의 파트너 혹은 배우자는 현재 액상형 전자담배를 사용하십니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No	2 아니요
		8 Refused 9 Don't know	8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다
459	DE21811	Ask all.	Ask all.
		Are there any children under the 016/Age of 19 currently living in your household?	현재 귀하의 가정에는 만 19세 미만의 자녀가 있습니까?
		1 Yes	1 예
		2 No 8 Refused 9 Don't know	2 아니요
			8 응답 거부
			9 잘 모르겠다

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
460	ME21449	Ask all.  In the last 6 months - that is, since [6M anchor] - how many consumer surveys have you completed online?  01 None 02 1 to 5, or up to 1 per month 03 6 to 10, or about 2 per month 04 11 to 15, or about 3 per month 05 16 to 20, or about 4 or 5 per month 06 21 to 30, or about 6 or 7 per month 07 31 to 40, or about 8 or 9 per month 08 More than 40, or more than 10 per month 88 Refused 99 Don't know  If response=1, 88 or 99, go to 462/AI531.	Ask all. 지난 6개월 동안 - 즉 [6M 앵커] 이후로 - 온라인에서 얼마나 많은 소비자 조사에 참여하셨습니까? 01 없다 02 1 ~ 5개, 또는 한 달에 1 개 03 6 ~ 10개, 또는 한 달에 2 개 04 11 ~ 15개, 또는 한 달에 3 개 05 16 ~ 20개, 또는 한 달에 4 혹은 5 개 06 21 ~ 30개, 또는 한 달에 6 혹은 7 개 07 31 ~ 40개, 또는 한 달에 8 혹은 9 개 08 40 개 이상, 또는 한 달에 10 개 이상 88 응답 거부 99 잘 모르겠다 If response=1, 88 or 99, go to 462/AI531.
461	ME21450	Ask if 460/ME449=2-8.  Of the consumer surveys you have completed in the last 6 months, how many, besides this current survey, were about smoking and/or tobacco products?  888 Refused 999 Don't Know (range=0-[top of category picked at 460/ME449 to a maximum of 99]).	Ask if 460/ME449=2-8. 지난 6개월 동안 참여한 소비자 조사 중, 이 설문 조사 외에 흡연 및 담배 제품에 관한 설문 조사는 몇 개였습니까? 888 응답 거부 999 잘 모르겠다 (범위 0-[top of category picked at ME449 to a maximum of 99]).
		SURVEY CLOSING	SURVEY CLOSING
462	AI21531	Ask all. Thank you very much!  Your opinions are extremely important to us, and we value your time. As a way of saying "Thank you", we would like to offer you an additional bonus for completing this survey.	Ask all. 대단히 감사드립니다! 귀하의 의견은 저희에게 매우 중요하며, 저희는 귀하의 시간을 소중히여기고 있습니다. 진심으로 감사하는 마음을 담아, 추가 보너스인센티브를 제공하고자 합니다.
		You will see these points posted on your account within 3-4 weeks.  Please click 'next' to continue.  (DC: P-A1 if 005/Rtype=P, C-A1 if 005/Rtype=C)	이 포인트들은 3-4주 내로 귀하의 계정에 전달될 예정입니다. 계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
			(DC: P-A1 if 005/Rtype=P, C-A1 if 005/Rtype=C)

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
463	AI21532	Ask all.  We would like to invite you to continue to participate in our follow-up survey in about 10-12 months from now.	Ask all. 지금부터 약 10-12개월 후에 시행될 후속 조사에도 부디 참여해주시길 바랍니다.
		For us to invite you to the survey at that time, we ask that you remain as a member of the Rakuten Insight panel. As appreciation for staying with the panel and participating in our follow-up survey, you will be eligible to receive an <b>additional bonus</b> after you complete the follow-up survey.  Please click 'next' to continue.	후속 조사에 초대해드리기 위해, Rakuten Insight 패널에 남아주시면 감사하겠습니다. 패널로 남으시면서 후속 조사에 참여해주시는 것에 대한 감사의 표시로, 후속 조사를 완료 후 <b>추가</b> 보너스를 받으실 수 있습니다.
			계속 진행하려면 '다음'을 클릭하십시오.
464	AI21535	Ask all.  Many thanks for finishing the survey! Please remember to click the 'Submit' button below before you close your browser so that we will know you have completed the survey. When you click 'submit' you will get the standard incentive for this survey 465/length and an additional bonus within 3-4 weeks.  Message from Korea Health Promotion Institute, and University of Waterloo, Canada: Thank you very much for participating in this very important research! We hope you will participate again when we contact you in about 10-12 months.  [PROGRAMMER: Insert image(s) of the ITC, University of Waterloo and Korea Health Promotion Institute; pictures of the survey team (Mr. Kim, Dr. Seo, Dr. Fong, Dr. Quah, Dr. Xu; and institutional logos, and a picture of the world map with ITC countries highlighted].  Image filename: KRA2 AI535 Eng PIs image.png  Please click 'Submit' to finish the survey.	Ask all. 설문조사를 완료해주셔서 감사합니다! 설문조사를 완료했음을 알 수 있도록 브라우저를 닫기 전에 아래의 '제출' 버튼을 꼭 클릭해 주십시오. '제출'을 클릭하시면 설문 길이에 따른 표준 인센티브를 받게 되시며 추가 보너스를 3 - 4주 이내로 받으시게 됩니다. 한국건강증진개발원과 워털루 대학으로부터의 인사: 이 매우 중요한 연구에 참여해 주셔서 정말 감사합니다! 약 10-12개월 후에 다시 연락드리면 한 번 더 참여를 부탁드립니다. 조사를 완료하려면 '제출'을 클릭하십시오.
465	length	Programmer: time stamp at the end of all panelists'	
		surveys, regardless of the last variable shown.  TERMINATION SCRIPTS	TERMINATION SCRIPTS
466	BI21901	Thank you for your time and assistance. Those are all of our questions. Thank you.	귀하의 협조에 감사드립니다. 이것으로 조사를 마무리 하겠습니다. 감사합니다.
467	BI21904	Without an answer to this question, we don't know which	이 질문에 대해 답변하지 않을 경우, 설문 조사의 어떤 부분들이

Q#	VarName	KRA2	KRA2 Korean
		parts of the survey would be relevant to you. That means we can't continue the survey. Thank you for your time.	귀하와 관련 있는지 알 수 없습니다. 이는 조사를 계속할 수 없음을
			의미합니다. 시간 내주셔서 감사합니다.
468	BI21912	Unfortunately you are not part of the target group for this study. Thank you for your time.	안타깝게도 귀하는 이 연구의 대상 그룹에 속하지 않습니다. 시간
			내주셔서 감사합니다.
469	BI21913	Ask if 015/BI181=2 and 005/Rtype=C.  The birth date you answered does not match the birth date you provided when you first completed our survey. If this is a mistake, please click the 'previous' button to answer the question again. Otherwise, we apologize, but we have contacted you in error and you are not eligible for this survey and we thank you for your time.	Ask if 015/BI181=2 and 005/Rtype=C.
			귀하가 응답한 생년월일은 최초 설문조사를 완료할 때 제공한
			생년월일과 일치하지 않습니다. 실수로 잘못 응답하셨다면
			`이전'버튼을 눌러 다시 질문에 응답해 주십시오. 아닐 경우
			죄송하지만 저희 실수로 인하여 잘못 연락 드렸으며 귀하는 이
			설문조사에 참여할 자격이 없습니다. 시간을 내주셔서 감사합니다.
		If you believe you made an error providing your birth date when you first completed our survey, please notify https://kr.m.aipsurveys.com/inquiry and we will get back to you as soon as possible.	최초 설문조사를 완료했을 때 생년월일을 잘못 입력했다고
			생각되시면https://kr.m.aipsurveys.com/inquiry 로 알려주시면
			최대한 빨리 답변해 드리겠습니다.
470	BI21914	Without an answer to this question, we don't know if you are the intended participant and cannot continue the survey. If you would like to provide an answer, click the 'previous' button. Otherwise, thank you for your time.	이 질문에 대한 답변이 없으면, 귀하가 적합한 참여자인지 알 수
			없으며 설문조사를 계속하실 수 없습니다. 답변을 제공하시려면 '이전'
			버튼을 클릭해 주십시오. 답변을 제공하지 않으시겠다면, 시간을
			내주셔서 감사합니다.
471	BI21930	Thank you for your time and assistance, but we need to make sure people are aged 19 years or older for this study.	귀하의 시간과 협조에 감사드립니다. 이 연구를 위해 참여자들이 만
			19세 이상인지 확인할 필요가 있습니다.
472	BI21949	To be used when respondent's group has a full quota: We are sorry, but we already have enough respondents matching your characteristics. Thank you for your time.	To be used when respondent's group has a full quota:
			죄송합니다만, 귀하와 비슷한 성향의 참여자 그룹은 이미
			마감되었습니다. 시간을 내주셔서 감사합니다.

## **Appendix A: Images**

Section	VarName	Image
SURVEY CLOSING	AI535	
		AI535
WELCOME & START OF SURVEY	<u>BI255</u>	Many thanks for completing the survey! Please remember to click the "submit" button below before you close your browners to that we will know that you have completed the survey. When you click "submit" you will get standard incantive amount for this survey length and an additional bonus within 3-4 weeks.  We at Korea Health Promotion Institute, Korea National Cancer Center, and the University of Waterloo would like to say:  Thank you very much for participating in this very important research!  We hope you will participate again when we contact you in 10-12 months.  KOREA HEALTH PROMOTION INSTITUTE  Serve Many Many Many Many Many Many Many Many
LIQUID E-CIGARETTES CURRENT FREQUENCY	MP252	
SCREENER SECTION	NC302	Liquid e-cigarettes (Vaping products) do NOT contain actual tobacco